

# Crane Family papers 11048740

This finding aid was produced using ArchivesSpace on January 14, 2025. Description is written in: English. Describing Archives: A Content Standard

Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Butler Library, 6th Floor Columbia University, Mail Code 1127 535 W. 114th St. New York, NY 10027 Business Number: (212) 854-5153 Fax Number: (212) 854-1365 rbml@libraries.cul.columbia.edu URL: http://www.columbia.edu/cu/lweb/indiv/rbml/index.html 

## **Table of Contents**

Summary Information	3
Biographical Note	3
Summary	5
Arrangement	7
Administrative Information	7
Related Materials	8
Controlled Access Headings	9
Collection Inventory	9
Series I: Charles Richard Crane Correspondence	9
Subseries I.1: Incoming Correspondence	9
Subseries I.2: Outgoing Correspondences	146
Subseries I.3: Family Correspondence	212
Subseries I.4: Subject Files	217
Series II: Charles Richard Crane Professional and Research Activities	237
Series III: Photographs and Personal Papers	239
Series IV: John O. Crane Papers	240
Series V: Addendum to Collection	256
Subseries V.1: Incoming Correspondence	256
Subseries V.2: Outgoing Correspondence, not clear whether copied or not	264
Subseries V.3: Bound Duplicates	308
Subseries V.4: Charles Richard Crane Professional and Research Activities	309
Subseries V.5: Charles Richard Crane Personal Papers	310
Subseries V.6: John O. Crane Papers	311
Subseries V.7: Family Papers	312
Subseries V.8: Family Photographs, Photo Albums, and Scrapbooks	312

### **Summary Information**

<b>Repository:</b>	Rare Book and Manuscript Library
Creator:	Crane family
Title:	Crane Family Papers
ID:	11048740
ID:	BA#0542
Date [inclusive]:	1877-1986
Physical Description:	48 linear feet 43 document boxes 1 record container 22 flat boxes
Language of the Material:	English .

#### **Preferred Citation**

Identification of specific item; Date (if known); Crane Family Papers; Box and Folder; Bakhmeteff Archive, Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Columbia University Library.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Biographical Note**

Charles Richard Crane was born in Chicago in 1858 and worked at the family firm of Crane Company, one of the largest manufacturers of plumbing and related supplies in the world. He was the company's vice-president from 1894 until 1912 when, on his father's death, he became its president. Two years later Crane sold most of his holdings to his brother Richard Teller Crane, Jr. The sale allowed him to pursue interests that were closer to his heart: a passion for travel, especially to remote and exotic places, philanthropic activities, and public service– from donating money to individuals and organizations to the erection of the only steel truss highway bridge in Saudi Arabia.

#### <sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Biographical Note**

Charles R. Crane made his first trans-Atlantic crossing at the age of 19 and didn't stop traveling until he was in his late seventies. Asia cast her spell upon him as a young man and he lived in Bokhara and Samarkand, eating the native food and making friends with everyone. Later he developed a strong interest in Slavic people and their culture, in the Balkans and various regions of the Ottoman Empire. Other areas of the Near East and later of Asia were also on his regular itinerary.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Biographical Note**

In 1909 he was appointed United State Minister to China, but Secretary of State Philander C. Knox forced his resignation prior to Crane's departure to China, creating a diplomatic cause célèbre. This episode severed any links Crane might have had with the administration of President William Howard Taft. On the other hand, it solidified his participation in the progressivism of Robert Marion LaFollette, and later of Woodrow Wilson under whose presidency he eventually served as Minister to China.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Biographical Note**

After the February 1917 Revolution in Russia, Crane agreed to serve on a special mission to Russia, headed by Elihu Root. The members of the Root Mission voiced, upon their return, a feeling that the Kerensky regime would prevail. There was one exception – Charles Richard Crane, who knew Russia better than the others.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Biographical Note**

In September 1918 Crane served on another fact-finding mission for the President: a trip to Asia that would include Japan, Korea, Manchuria and China. During this mission he was an

eyewitness to some of the side effects of the civil war raging in Russian Siberia. He spent some time, in an unofficial capacity, at the Peace Conference in Paris before being appointed on April 30, 1919, as one of the two American commissioners on mandates to Turkey (later to be known as the King-Crane Commission).

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Biographical Note**

He is remembered not only as the father of oil (chiefly because of his part in the King-Crane Commission investigation and report), but also as a godfather of an independent Czechoslovak state and a great contributor to the public welfare in all parts of the world. Charles Richard Crane died in 1939.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

#### Summary

The career, philanthropic, political, and personal aspects of Charles Richard Crane's life were closely intertwined. Among the correspondence of significance in the papers are letters to and from James Francis Abbott, Kathryn Newell Adams, Jane Addams, Edmund Henry Hynman Allenby, Edvard Benes, Boris III, King of Bulgaria, Louis Dembitz Brandeis, Nicholas Murray Butler, Frances F. Cleveland, Grover Cleveland, Archibald Gary Coolidge, Calvin Coolidge, John Dewey, Charles William Elliot, Hamlin Garland, William Rainey Harper, Jean-Jules Jusserand, William Lyon Mackenzie King, Alexander Kuprin, Robert Marion LaFollette, Seth Low, William Gibbs McAdoo, Jan Masaryk, Tomas Masaryk, Pavel Miliukov, John Pierpont Morgan, Alphonse Maria Mucha, Fridtjof Nansen, George Haven Putnam, John Davison Rockefeller Jr., Theodore Roosevelt, Upton Beall Sinclair, William Howard Taft, Lillian D. Wald, Herbert George Wells, Edith B. Wilson, Woodrow Wilson and other.

#### <sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Scope and Contents**

Crane's youngest son John Oliver Crane shared many of his father's interests. He was a historian and diplomat and for many years served as research and press secretary to the founding President of Czechoslovakia, Tomas G. Masaryk. Between the middle of June and early August 1921 he accompanied his father on his trips through Siberia and then

European Russia. In 1930 he was entrusted in the management of the Institute of Current World Affairs, which was founded in 1926 but not endowed until 1930, when Charles Richard Crane transferred \$1 million from his Friendship Fund.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Scope and Contents**

The John O. Crane Papers include extensive correspondence with his father, letters from his brother Richard and original letters from Jan Masaryk, Alice Masaryk, Alexandra Tolstoy, Princess Sophie Troubetzkoy, Vladimir Tsanoff, K.S. Twitchell, F. Lloyd Black, Marie Tsanoff Stephanove, Joseph E. Davies, Laurence Moore, Bertram Thomas, Arthur Thorsen, John Gunther, Norman Hapgood, William E. Dodd, Alexander Pilenko, Richard F. Cleveland, Charles B. Nolte and others.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Scope and Contents**

Manuscript and typed versions of John Crane's diaries for 1920 and 1921, especially his "Siberia Diary - 1921" (with 60 mounted original photographs) represent an invaluable source for the study of Russia in that turbulent period of its history. Another journey to Iraq and the Persian Gulf in 1921 with his father is detailed in typed copies of letters that John O. Crane had written to Walter S. Rodgers.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Scope and Contents**

There is a considerable amount of material dealing with Czechoslovakia (notes on interviews with Benes, clippings and notes on Tomas, Jan and Alice Masaryk, and on Edvard Benes visit to the United States in 1943). Present also is material on activities of the American-Soviet Council (1943-1945) and of the National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, Inc. (1946-1948).

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### Arrangement

The collection is arranged into five series and into several subseries.

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### Administrative Information

#### **Publication Statement**

Rare Book and Manuscript Library

Butler Library, 6th Floor Columbia University, Mail Code 1127 535 W. 114th St. New York, NY 10027 Business Number: (212) 854-5153 Fax Number: (212) 854-1365 rbml@libraries.cul.columbia.edu URL: http://www.columbia.edu/cu/lweb/indiv/rbml/index.html

#### **Revision Description**

xml document instance created by Adrien Hilton EAD was imported spring 2019 as part of the ArchivesSpace Phase II migration. 2015-01-14 2019-05-20

#### **Restrictions on Access**

This collection is located on-site.

#### **Restrictions on Access**

Donor's permission in writing is required for access and publication. Please contact Tom Crane (tom.crane@usa.net) to request permission.

#### **Terms Governing Use and Reproduction**

Reproductions may be made for research purposes. The RBML maintains ownership of the physical material only. Copyright remains with the creator and his/her heirs. The responsibility to secure copyright permission rests with the patron.

### Acquisition

Gift of Sylvia Crane, 2000-2012.

#### **Ownership and Custodial History**

The Crane Family Papers were the gift of Sylvia E. Crane to the Rare Book & Manuscript Library at Columbia University in 2000.

#### **Processing Information**

Papers processed Tanya Chebotarev, Katya Shraga, and Adrien Hilton 2000-2015.

#### **Processing Information**

Finding aid written Tanya Chebotarev.

#### **Processing Information**

Finding aid updated Adrien Hilton 2015.

#### **Processing Information**

Additions processed Adrien Hilton 2014-2015.

#### Accrual

No additions are expected

#### Accruals

Materials may have been added to the collection since this finding aid was prepared. Contact rbml@columbia.edu for more information.

#### <sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

### **Related Materials**

#### Selected Related Material -- at Columbia

<u>Charles Richard Crane Papers</u>, Bakhmeteff Archive, Rare Book and Manuscript Library, Columbia University.

### **Controlled Access Headings**

• Crane, Charles Richard, 1858-1939

### **Collection Inventory**

### Series I: Charles Richard Crane Correspondence

### **Subseries I.1: Incoming Correspondence**

0 1		
Title/Description	Instances	
Smith, Cornelia W., 1877 June 18	box 1	folder 1
Jewell, J. S., 1881 November 30	box 1	folder 1
Bayard, T. F., to the Diplomatic and Consular Officers of the U.S., 1887 July 7	box 1	folder 1
Smith, Esther, 1888 July 4	box 1	folder 1
Ryerson, Martin, 1888 September 1	box 1	folder 1
Crane, Mary, 1888 September 9	box 1	folder 1
Ryerson, Martin, 1888 September 15	box 1	folder 1
Smith, Esther, 1888 December 24	box 1	folder 1
List of Antiquities (purchased by CRC), circa 1889	box 1	folder 1
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1889 January 5	box 1	folder 1
McCrea, Will S., 1889 March 12	box 1	folder 1
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1889 April 17	box 1	folder 1
Cory, Charles, 1889 April 21	box 1	folder 1
Cory, Charles, 1889 April 27	box 1	folder 1
Cory, Charles, 1889 May 27	box 1	folder 1
Smith, Harry P., 1889 June 18	box 1	folder 2
Smith, Esther, 1889 August 14	box 1	folder 2
Smith, Esther, 1889 December 3	box 1	folder 2

McCrea, Will S., 1889 December 23

	box 1	folder 2
Dago Mildred Nelson 1900 January 9	box 1	folder 2
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1890 January 8		folder 2
Smith, Esther, 1890 January 22	box 1	
Collier, Frank H., 1890 February 5	box 1	folder 2
Ryerson, Martin, 1890 February 9	box 1	folder 2
Crane, R.FFinancial receipt, 1890 March 19	box 1	folder 2
Fitch, Emily, 1890 April 18	box 1	folder 2
Wells, Will, 1890 April 23	box 1	folder 2
Ryerson, Martin, 1890 May 19	box 1	folder 2
Baldwin, W.D., 1890 June 19	box 1	folder 3
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1890 July 12	box 1	folder 3
Worthington, Henry, 1890 July 15	box 1	folder 3
Ryerson, Martin, 1890 July 29	box 1	folder 3
Ryerson, Martin, 1890 August 12	box 1	folder 3
Cory, Charles, 1890 August 13	box 1	folder 3
Smith, W. E., 1890 August 18	box 1	folder 3
Cory, Charles, 1890 August 23	box 1	folder 3
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1890 October 13	box 1	folder 3
Diehl, Charles S., 1890 November 25	box 1	folder 3
Allen, Mrs. Mary ?, 1890 December 9	box 1	folder 3
Diehl, Charles S., 1890 December 17	box 1	folder 3
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1890 December 30	box 1	folder 3
Blaine, James G., to the Diplomatic and Consular Officers of the United States, 1891 February 24	box 1	folder 4
Smith, Thomas, 1891 February 24	box 1	folder 4
McCrea, Will, 1891 March 5	box 1	folder 4
Smith, Thomas, 1891 March 18	box 1	folder 4
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1891 March 8	box 1	folder 4
Smith, Thomas, 1891 March 12	box 1	folder 4
Smith, Thomas, 1891 March 18	box 1	folder 4
Smith, Thomas, 1891 March 21	box 1	folder 4
McCrea, Will, 1891 March 27	box 1	folder 4

Wurts, George W., Secretary of the Legation of the U.S. in Russia, 1891 April 8	box 1	folder 4
Ryerson, Martin, 1891 April 10	box 1	folder 5
Forman, George, 1891 April 12	box 1	folder 5
McCrea, Will, 1891 May 5	box 1	folder 5
Smith, Thomas, 1891 May 16	box 1	folder 5
Hutchinson, Emma S., 1891 June 17	box 1	folder 5
McCrea, Will, 1891 June 26	box 1	folder 5
Penkassoff, Nissim, 1891 July 18	box 1	folder 5
Phelps, G. B., 1891 July 12	box 1	folder 5
Cory, Charles B., Poem, "How Mullens Won to the Game", 1891	box 1	folder 5
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1891 July 27	box 1	folder 5
Cory, Charles, 1891 July 28	box 1	folder 5
Walsh, 1891 August 4	box 1	folder 6
Schulz, W., 1891 August 8	box 1	folder 6
Coleman, Annie N., 1891 August 12	box 1	folder 6
Smith, Thomas, 1891 September 1	box 1	folder 6
Bancroft, H. H., 1891 October 5	box 1	folder 6
Worthington, C. C., 1891 October 5	box 1	folder 6
Smith, Thomas, 1891 October 27	box 1	folder 6
Leroy-Beaulieu, A., 1891 December 9	box 1	folder 6
Bancroft, Matilda G., 1891 December 15	box 1	folder 6
Bancroft, H. H., 1892 January 9	box 1	folder 6
Unidentified, 1892 May 9	box 1	folder 7
General		
Addendum 2005		
Unidentified, 1892 May 15	box 1	folder 7
General		
Addendum 2005		
Unidentified, 1892 January 21	box 1	folder 7

#### General

Addendum 2005

Smith, Thomas, 1892 February 6	box 1	folder 7
Cory, Charles, 1892 June 25	box 1	folder 7
Cory, Charles, 1892 July 11	box 1	folder 7
Ives, Bessie Hunt (Mrs. Charles A.), 1892 July 17	box 1	folder 7
Strong, Henry Gordon, 1892 August 3	box 1	folder 7
Ryerson, Martin, 1892 August 8	box 1	folder 7
Cory, Charles, 1892 August 19	box 1	folder 7
Smith, W. E., 1892 September 12	box 1	folder 7
Forman, George, 1892 September 19	box 1	folder 7
Ives, Bessie Hunt (Mrs. Charles A.), 1892 October 5	box 1	folder 7
Gabaev-Gigo, Georgii, 1892 October 10	box 1	folder 8
Smith, Thomas, 1892 October 22	box 1	folder 8
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1892 October 27	box 1	folder 8
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1892 October 27	box 1	folder 8
Leroy-Beaulieu, A., 1892 November 18	box 1	folder 8
Smith, Thomas, 1892 November 29	box 1	folder 8
Smith, Thomas, 1892 November 30	box 1	folder 8
Smith, Thomas, 1892 December 18	box 1	folder 8
Smith, Thomas, 1892 December 24	box 1	folder 8
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1892 December 31	box 1	folder 8
Lineff, Eugenie, 1893 January 5	box 1	folder 8
Lineff, Eugenie, 1893 January 18	box 1	folder 9
Smith, Thomas, 1893 January 12	box 1	folder 9
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1893 January 25	box 1	folder 9
Schulz, W., 1893 Feburary 18	box 1	folder 9
Smith, Thomas, 1893 February 9	box 1	folder 9
Lessar, P., 1893 February 15	box 1	folder 9
Ragozin, L., 1893 March 1	box 1	folder 9
Cary, Edward, 1893 March 18	box 1	folder 9
Semenov-Tian-Shanski, Count Pierre, 1893 March 8	box 1	folder 9

Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1893 March 15	box 1	folder 9
Smith, Thomas, 1893	box 1	folder 10
Smith, Thomas, 1893 March 15	box 1	folder 10
Cary, Edward, 1893 March 15	box 1	folder 10
Cary, Edward, 1893 April 1	box 1	folder 10
Worthington, C.C., 1893 April 3	box 1	folder 10
Semenov-Tian-Shanski, Count Pierre, 1893 April 2	box 1	folder 10
Cory, Charles, 1893 May 3	box 1	folder 10
Lineff, Eugenie, 1893 May 25	box 1	folder 10
Hutchinson, Emma S., 1893 June 1	box 1	folder 10
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1893 June 5	box 1	folder 10
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1893 June 18	box 1	folder 10
Lineff, A., 1893 June 16	box 1	folder 11
Lineff, A., 1893 June 19	box 1	folder 11
Sharples, Jas. F., on behalf of Grand Duke Alexander, 1893 July 1	box 1	folder 11
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1893 July 1	box 1	folder 11
Semenov-Tian-Shanski, Count Pierre, 1893 July 18	box 1	folder 11
Catlin, W.W., 1893 August 12	box 1	folder 11
Coleman, Frances to Cornelia Crane, 1893 August 17	box 1	folder 11
Lineff, A., 1893 September 11	box 1	folder 11
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1893 October 4	box 1	folder 11
Smith, Harry P., 1893 October 18	box 1	folder 12
Hutchinson, Charles L., 1893 October 16	box 1	folder 12
Strong, Henry Gordon, 1893 October 20	box 1	folder 12
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1893 October 23	box 1	folder 12
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1893 November 6	box 1	folder 12
Lineff, A., 1893 November 9	box 1	folder 12
Cory, Charles B., 1893 November 12	box 1	folder 12
Cory, Charles B., undated	box 1	folder 12
Putnam, Herbert, G.N., 1894 January 13	box 1	folder 12
Cory, Charles B., 1894 January 18	box 1	folder 12
Come Charles P. 1904 January 21		

Cory, Charles B., 1894 January 21

	box 1	folder 12	
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1894 February 14	box 1	folder 13	
Grunwaldt, C., 1894 March 21	box 1	folder 13	
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1894 March 21	box 1	folder 13	
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1894 March 21	box 1	folder 13	
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1894 March 27	box 1	folder 13	
Smith, Will E., 1894 April 30	box 1	folder 13	
Ryerson, Martin, 1894 May 4	box 1	folder 13	
[Murphy], John, 1894 May 17	box 1	folder 13	
McCrea, Will, 1894 May 24	box 1	folder 13	
Smith, Harry P., 1894 May 22	box 1	folder 13	
Cottlow, Selina O., 1894 June 28	box 1	folder 14	
Bregovski, Felicia, 1894 September 6	box 1	folder 14	
Smith, Thomas, 1894 September 27	box 1	folder 14	
Wadhoomal, Thakur and Hindu, Sarah Kalan, 1894 October 18	box 1	folder 14	
Smith, Esther (Mrs. William), 1894 November 18	box 1	folder 14	
Rostovtsev, Count Nicholas, 1894 November 20	box 1	folder 14	
Cary, Edward, 1894 December 2	box 1	folder 14	
Argoutinsky-Dolgorukov, Vladimir, 1894 December 3	box 1	folder 14	
Putnam, Herbert, G.H., 1894 December 19	box 1	folder 14	
Smith, Thomas, 1894 November 26	box 1	folder 14	
Ives, Bessie Hunt (Mrs. Charles A.), 1894 December 28	box 1	folder 14	
Crane, Richard, undated	box 1	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
2 letters			
CRC Letters of introduction, undated	box 1	folder 14a	
Novikoff, Andrei (Yaroslavl?), 1894 May 9	box 1	folder 14a	
Barshchevsky (Yaroslavl?), 1894 May 9	box 1	folder 14a	
Orekhoff, Pavel (Astrakhan?), 1894 May 9	box 1	folder 14a	
Mamontoff, Savva (Moscow), undated	box 1	folder 14a	
Russkoe Geograficheskoe Obshchestvo, 1891 March 6	box 1	folder 14a	

5 letters

W.R. Morfill, esq., undated	box 1	folder 14a
Unidentified, 1894 February 9	box 1	folder 14a
Scope and Contents		
2 letters		
Emery, E., 1894 May 18	box 1	folder 14a
Ives, Bessie Hunt (Mrs. Charles A.), 1895 January 20	box 1	folder 15
Crane, R.T., 1895 January 26	box 1	folder 15
Rostovtsev, Countess T., 1895 February 18	box 1	folder 15
Argoutinsky-Dolgorukov, Prince Nicholas, 1895 February 18	box 1	folder 15
Smith, Thomas, 1895 February 13	box 1	folder 15
Rostovtsev, James, 1895 February 28	box 1	folder 15
Cottlow, Selina O., 1895 March 9	box 1	folder 15
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1895 March 13	box 1	folder 15
Van Emburgh, Helen, 1895 March 14	box 1	folder 15
Ragozin, Zinaide A., 1895 March 23	box 1	folder 15
Rostovtsev, Count Nicholas, 1895 May 24	box 1	folder 16
Rostovtsev, Count Nicholas, 1895 July 8	box 1	folder 16
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1895 July 12	box 1	folder 16
Putnam, Herbert, G.H., 1895 July 30	box 1	folder 16
Adams, Florence James, 1895 August 13	box 1	folder 16
Grunwaldt, C., 1895 November 4	box 1	folder 16
Murray, Anna, circa 1896	box 1	folder 16
Rostovtsev, Count Nicholas, 1896 January 27	box 1	folder 16
Ryerson, Martin, 1896 February 12	box 1	folder 16
Ives, Bessie Hunt (Mrs. Charles A.), 1896 February 14	box 1	folder 16
Ryerson, Martin, 1896 March 1	box 1	folder 16
Marks, A. F., 1896 February 1	box 1	folder 17

#### General

Addendum 2005

Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1896 April 7	box 1	folder 17
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1896 April 27	box 1	folder 17
Argoutinsky-Dolgorukov, Vladimir, 1896 June 16	box 1	folder 17
Cazelet, Ed. A., for the Anglo-Russian Literary Society Imperial Institute, 1896 June 20	box 1	folder 17
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1896 July 18	box 1	folder 17
Toppelius, Sigrid, 1896 July 29	box 1	folder 17
Bregowsky, Mme F., to Cornelia Crane, 1896 August 10	box 1	folder 17
Smith, William, 1896 September 10	box 1	folder 17
Loud, Henry S., 1896 September 18	box 1	folder 17
Bohler, A., 1896 September 21	box 1	folder 18
Rostovtseva, M., 1896 September 30	box 1	folder 18
Yate, Charles E., 1897 January 10	box 1	folder 18
Rostovtsev, Count Nicholas, 1897 January 25	box 1	folder 18
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1897 February 2	box 1	folder 18
Smith, Esther, 1897 February 3	box 1	folder 18
Cory, Charles, 1897 February 6	box 1	folder 18
Catlin, William W., 1897 February 27	box 1	folder 18
Westinghouse, H. H., 1897 March 2	box 1	folder 18
Loud, Harry S., 1897 March 5	box 1	folder 18
Cory, Charles, 1897 March 15	box 1	folder 19
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1897 April 22	box 1	folder 19
Smith, William, 1897 June 10	box 1	folder 19
Billings, Frank, 1897 July 16	box 1	folder 19
Lillie, Frank R., 1897 August 1	box 1	folder 19
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1897 August 27	box 1	folder 19
Semenov-Tian-Shanski, on behalf of the Imperial Russian Geographical Society, 1897 October 18	box 1	folder 19
Crane, R. T., 1898 February 23	box 1	folder 19
Westinghouse, H. H., 1898 June 6	box 1	folder 19
Crane, R. T., 1898 August 9	box 1	folder 19

Crane, R. T., 1898 August 24	box 1	folder 19
Cleveland, Grover, 1898 May 24	box 1	folder 20
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1898 September 2	box 1	folder 20
Crane, R. T., 1898 September 7	box 1	folder 20
Cory, Charles, 1899 March 20	box 1	folder 20
Angell, Julia M., 1899 April 4	box 1	folder 20
Hitchcock, E. A., 1899 April 25	box 1	folder 20
Hitchcock, E. A., 1900 April 4	box 1	folder 20
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1900 May 2	box 1	folder 20
Crane, Richard, circa 1900 June	box 1	folder 20
Olkline, Marie, circa 1900	box 1	folder 20
Trevelyan, J.N., 1900 October 24	box 1	folder 21
Garland, Hamlin, on behalf of the Turk Foundation, circa 1900 October 29	box 1	folder 21
Olney, Richard, 1900 November 7	box 1	folder 21
Cleveland, Frances F. (Mrs. Grover), 1900 December 11	box 1	folder 21
Harper, William R., 1900 December 26	box 1	folder 21
Blaine, AnitaPoem, circa 1900	box 1	folder 21
Phillips, Walter, Westinghouse, 1901 March 12	box 1	folder 21
Cambon, Jules, French Embassy in the U.S., Letter to S.E.M. Delcasse, Minister of Foreign Affairs, introducing CRC, 1901 March 20	box 1	folder 21
Hitchcock, E. A., 1901 April 16	box 1	folder 21
Coleman, Frances, 1901 May 7	box 1	folder 21
Fisher, Walter L., 1901 May 10	box 1	folder 22
Williams, Roger, 1901 June 21	box 1	folder 22
Camp, Anna, 1901 June 30	box 1	folder 22
Camp, Anna, 1901 July 7	box 1	folder 22
Addams, Jane, Hull House, 1901 July 4	box 1	folder 22
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1901 July 16	box 1	folder 22
Lillie, Frank R., Woods Hole Marine Biological Laboratory, 1901 August 6	box 1	folder 22
Whitman, C. O., note appended to letter of Frank R. Lillie,	box 1	folder 22

Gardiner, Edward G., Woods Hole Marine Biological Laboratory, 1901 August 17	box 1	folder 22
Smith, William E., Westinghouse, 1901 August 22- September 4	box 1	folder 22
Clareten, Julie, circa 1901	box 1	folder 22
Smith, K.E., 1901 August 31	box 1	folder 22
Platon, Archbishop of Alaska and North America, 1901 October 15	box 1	folder 23
Fisher, Walter, 1901 November 15	box 1	folder 23
Fretwell, John, 1901 November 15	box 1	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
includes his business card		
Boyer, Paul, 1901 November 21	box 1	folder 23
Thompson, H., 1901 November 29	box 1	folder 23
Boyer, Paul, 1901 December 1	box 1	folder 23
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1901 December 11-25	box 1	folder 23
Stchoukine, Ivan, 1901 December 23	box 1	folder 23
Bancroft, Matilda G., 1901 December 27	box 1	folder 23
Donarche, A., 1902 January 5	box 1	folder 24
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1902 January 30	box 1	folder 24
Ryerson, Martin, 1902 January 30	box 1	folder 24
Loris-Melikov, 1902 January 31	box 1	folder 24
Kornilov, A., 1902 February 9-22	box 1	folder 24
Carpenter, N. H., Art Institute of Chicago, 1902 February- March	box 1	folder 24
Cleveland, Frances, 1902 February 13	box 1	folder 24
Mabillean, Leopold, 1902 February 21	box 1	folder 24
Cleveland, Frances, 1902 March 5	box 1	folder 24
Stchoukine, Ivan, 1902 March 9	box 1	folder 24
Crane, Richard, 1902 May 1	box 1	folder 24
Fisher, Alex, 1902 March 22	box 1	folder 25
Ryerson, Martin, 1902 March 23	box 1	folder 25
Cleveland, Frances, 1902 March 24	box 1	folder 25
· · · ·		

Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1902 March 26

### Crane Family papers 11048740

	box 1	folder 25	
Donarche, A., 1902 March 26	box 1	folder 25	
Luscombe, Walter O., 1902 March 29	box 1	folder 25	
Cleveland, Frances, 1902 April 7	box 1	folder 25	
Howard, 1902 April 10	box 1	folder 25	
Chadbourne, Thomas L., 1902 April 14	box 1	folder 25	
Leroux, L., 1902 April 19	box 1	folder 25	
Hitchcock, E.A., 1902 April 22	box 1	folder 26	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Miliukov, Pavel, 1902 April 25	box 1	folder 26	
Verestchagin, W., 1902 May 1	box 1	folder 26	
Walkov, Charles, 1902 May 6	box 1	folder 26	
Ryerson, Martin, 1902 May 8	box 1	folder 26	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1902 May 11	box 1	folder 26	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, undated	box 1	folder 26	
Donarche, A., 1902 May 17	box 1	folder 26	
Olney, Richard, circa 1902 May 24	box 1	folder 26	
Verestchagin, W., 1902 May 28	box 1	folder 26	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Pearmani, A., 1902 May 30	box 1	folder 27	
Verestchagin, W., 1902 May 31	box 1	folder 27	
Boyer, Paul, 1902 June 4	box 1	folder 27	
Cassini, 1902 June 20	box 1	folder 27	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Modjeska, Felicie, 1902 June 24	box 1	folder 27	
Flint, N., 1902	box 1	folder 27	
Stchoukine, Ivan, 1902 June 28	box 1	folder 27	
Gotier, Urbani, 1902 July 1	box 1	folder 27	
Cleveland, Frances, circa 1902	box 1	folder 27	

Stchoukine, Ivan, circa 1902	box 1	folder 27
Mabillean, 1902 July 18	box 1	folder 28
Bancroft, Matilda G., 1902 August 17	box 1	folder 28
Olney, Richard, 1902 August 19	box 1	folder 28
Flint, Charles R., 1902 August 19	box 1	folder 28
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Donarche, A., 1902 August 29	box 1	folder 28
Smith, 1902 September 4	box 1	folder 28
Phipps, Henry, 1902 September 9	box 1	folder 28
Donarche, A., 1902 September 10	box 1	folder 28
Stchoukine, Ivan, 1902 September 22	box 1	folder 28
Miller, Charles, 1902 September 25	box 1	folder 28
Smith, Esther, 1902 October 10	box 1	folder 28
Cole, E.H., 1902 October 14	box 1	folder 28
Tikhon, Bishop of Russian Orthodox Church in America, 1902 October 17-30	box 1	folder 29
Scope and Contents		
includes his business card		
Cleveland, Grover, 1902 October 24	box 1	folder 29
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Cleveland, Frances F., 1902 October 30	box 1	folder 29
Schlippenbach, Baron A., 1902 November 2	box 1	folder 29
Smith, Esther, 1902 November 11	box 1	folder 29
Cole, E. H., 1902 November 12	box 1	folder 29
Donarche, A., 1902 November 17		
Donarche, A., 1902 November 17	box 1	folder 29
Cleveland, Frances F., 1902 November 20		folder 29 folder 29
	box 1	
Cleveland, Frances F., 1902 November 20 Butler, Nicholas Murray, 1902 December 10	box 1 box 1	folder 29
Cleveland, Frances F., 1902 November 20	box 1 box 1 box 1	folder 29 folder 29

Cary, Harriet C., 1902 December 31	box 1	folder 29	
Thompson, E. A. M., 1903 January 6	box 1	folder 30	
Thompson, E. A. M., circa 1903	box 1	folder 30	
Cole, E. H., 1903 January 8	box 1	folder 30	
Kovalevsky, Maxime, 1903 January 13	box 1	folder 30	
Tchernozuitov, N., 1903	box 1	folder 30	
Modjeska, Feline, 1903 January 21	box 1	folder 30	
Scope and Contents			
includes her business card			
Modejska, Feline, 1903 January 25	box 1	folder 30	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Fisher, Alex, 1903 January 25	box 1	folder 30	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Modjeska, Feline, 1903 January 26	box 1	folder 30	
Schlippenbach, Baron A., 1903 January 30	box 1	folder 30	
Kozlovski, W. M., 1903 February 1	box 1	folder 30	
Unidentified, 1903 February 8	box 1	folder 30	
Stchoukine, Ivan, 1903 February 15	box 1	folder 30	
Miliukov, Pavel, 1903 February 20	box 1	folder 30	
Modjeska, Feline, 1903 February 25	box 1	folder 30	
Kovalevsky, Maxime, undated	box 1	folder 30	
Scope and Contents			
note on his business card			
Unidentified, 1903 February 1	box 1	folder 30	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1903 March 3	box 1	folder 31	
Harper, William R., 1903 March 3	box 1	folder 31	
Shepard, Edward M., 1903 March 14	box 1	folder 31	
Thompson, 1903 March 19	box 1	folder 31	
Cleveland, Frances F., 1903 April 17	box 1	folder 31	

Modjeska, Feline, 1903 April 22	box 1	folder 31	
Argoutinsky, A., 1903 April 24	box 1	folder 31	
Hotovitsky, A., 1903 May 3	box 1	folder 31	
Leroy-Beaulieu, Anatole, 1903 May 5	box 1	folder 31	
Smith, 1903 May 5	box 1	folder 31	
Fisher, Alex, 1903 May 8	box 1	folder 32	
/anderlip, Frank A., 1903 May 12	box 1	folder 32	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1903 May 11	box 1	folder 32	
Folk, Joseph W., 1903 May 20	box 1	folder 32	
Cleveland, Frances F., 1903 May 23	box 1	folder 32	
Harper, William R., 1903 May 26	box 1	folder 32	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Aodjeska, Feline, 1903 June 19	box 1	folder 32	
Scope and Contents			
includes 3 photographs			
Goodrich, David, 1903 June 23	box 1	folder 32	
Cinnicutt, Eleanora, 1903 June 25	box 1	folder 32	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, circa 1903	box 1	folder 32	
Cottlow, Jessie, undated	box 1	folder 32	
Miliukov, Pavel, Paul, 1903 August 15	box 1	folder 32	
Modjeski, Feline and Ralph, 1903 August 31	box 1	folder 33	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
List titled "Painters", undated	box 1	folder 33	
List titled "Society", undated	box 1	folder 33	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, circa 1903 October 8	box 1	folder 33	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, circa 1903 October 29	box 1	folder 33	
Harper, William R., 1903 December 24	box 1	folder 33	
Mahillean, Leopold, 1904 January 14	box 1	folder 33	
D'Hanssonville, Freda Clarion, 1904 January 21	box 1	folder 33	

Harper, William R., 1904 February 29

### Crane Family papers 11048740

	box 1	folder 33
Donarche, A., 1904 March 4	box 1	folder 33
Dewey, Alin C., 1904 March 1	box 1	folder 33
Crane, Frances, circa 1904	box 1	folder 33
Rockhill, W.W., 1904 March 9	box 1	folder 34
Smith, W.E., for the Westinghouse Co., 1904 March 8-21	box 1	folder 34
Scope and Contents		
translation of note which accompanied Westinghouse contribution of 10, 000 rubles to Empress Alexandra for relief of war wounded		
Rostovtsev, Count, Secretary to the Empress Alexandra, to William E. Smith (translation), 1904 March 13-26	box 1	folder 34
Laughlin, G. Laurence, 1904 April 30	box 1	folder 34
McCormick, Robert, 1904 June 18	box 1	folder 34
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1904 July 6	box 1	folder 34
Modjeska, Feline, 1904 December 1	box 1	folder 34
Grey, Albert Henry George, Fourth Earl, 1904 December 23	box 1	folder 34
Jencken, Nataly, 1904 December 26	box 1	folder 34
Hitchcock, E.A., 1904 December 29	box 1	folder 34
Safonoff, W., 1905 January 2	box 1	folder 35
Matthieff, P.M., 1905 January 2	box 1	folder 35
Modjeska, Feline, 1905 January 5	box 1	folder 35
Safonoff, W., 1905 January 31	box 1	folder 35
Dewey, Alin C., 1905 March 3	box 1	folder 35
Smith, Esther, 1905 April 16	box 1	folder 35
Ryerson, Martin, 1905 April 16	box 1	folder 35
Hitchcock, E. A., 1905 April 16	box 1	folder 35
Pietkevich, Mary, 1905 May 4	box 1	folder 35
General		
Addendum 2005		
Eckely, 1905 August 6	box 1	folder 35
Chalmers, 1905 August 7	box 1	folder 35

Rostovtsev, Michael, 1905 August 29

### Crane Family papers 11048740

	box 1	folder 36	
Modjeska, Feline, 1905 September 12	box 1	folder 36	
Modjeska, Feline, 1905 September 14	box 1	folder 36	
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1905 September 17	box 1	folder 36	
Witte, Sergei, 1905 September 20	box 1	folder 36	
Holt, George H., President of the Chicago Literary Club, 1905 September 21	box 1	folder 36	
Thompson, E. A. M., 1905 September 24	box 1	folder 36	
Thompson, E. A. M., 1905 October 4	box 1	folder 36	
Iencken, Nataly, 1905 October 4	box 1	folder 36	
Mulkcahy, F., 1905 October 4	box 1	folder 36	
Fersen, Nathalie, 1905 October 8	box 1	folder 36	
Olney, Richard, 1905 October 20	box 1	folder 36	
Matthieff, P.M., 1905 October 22	box 1	folder 36	
Hitchcock, E.A., 1905 October 25	box 1	folder 36	
Matthieff, P.M., 1905 November 28	box 1	folder 36	
Taussig, Frank W., 1905 December 7	box 1	folder 36	
White, David, 1905 December 8	box 1	folder 36	
Matthieff, P.M., 1905 December 15	box 1	folder 36	
White, Andrew D., 1906 January 2	box 1	folder 36	
Imperial Chinese Legation, Washington, D.C., 1906 January 14	box 1	folder 37	
LaFollette, Fola, 1906 January 15	box 1	folder 37	
Caldwell, Andrew J., 1906 January 21	box 1	folder 37	
Safonoff, W., 1906 February 28	box 1	folder 37	
Wickersheim, 1906 February 28	box 1	folder 37	
Crane, R. T., 1906 March 2	box 1	folder 37	
Brzesky, S., 1906 March 15	box 1	folder 37	
Matthieff, P.M., 1906 April 27	box 1	folder 37	
Fitch, Emily B., 1906 May 13	box 1	folder 37	
Harper, Samuel M., 1906 May 23	box 1	folder 37	
Synnestvedt, Paul, 1906 May 26	box 1	folder 37	
Draper, Ruth D., 1906 May 29	box 1	folder 37	

Rozwadovsky, Countess, 1906 June 6	box 2	folder 1
Ryesrson, Martin, 1906 June 11	box 2	folder 1
Mitchell, 1906 June 12	box 2	folder 1
Bouroff, Basil A., 1906 June 13	box 2	folder 1
Cottlow, Selina O., 1906 June 18	box 2	folder 1
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1906 June 27	box 2	folder 1
Uchida, Yo, 1906 June 30	box 2	folder 1
Grey, Albert Henry George, Fourth Earl, 1906 July 3	box 2	folder 1
King, W. L. Mackenzie, Deputy Minister of Labour, Canada, 1906 July 12	box 2	folder 1
Steffens, J. Lincoln, 1906 July 1	box 2	folder 1
Dey, Helena, circa 1906	box 2	folder 1
Tsanoff, Vladimir, circa 1906 August 10	box 2	folder 1
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1906 August 15	box 2	folder 2
Boynton, Charles H., 1906 August 16 <b>General</b> Addendum 2007 May	box 2	folder 2
Stchoukine, Ivan, 1906 August 19	box 2	folder 2
Wolowski, A.W., 1906 September 23	box 2	folder 2
Bunche, H., 1906 October 23	box 2	folder 2
Draper, Alice, 1906 May 29	box 2	folder 2
Iencken, Nataly, 1906 November 18	box 2	folder 2
Klehmet, R., 1906 November 27	box 2	folder 2
Mucha, Alphonse, 1906 December 11	box 2	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Tyrnovski, Boris, Duke of Saxe, 1906 December 11	box 2	folder 2
Fitch, Emily B., 1906 December 28	box 2	folder 2
King, W.L. Mackenzie, Deputy Minister of Labour, Canada, 1907 January 19	box 2	folder 3
Thompson, E.A.M., 1907 January 29	box 2	folder 3
Draper, Ruth D., 1907 February 4	box 2	folder 3
Smith, 1907 February 7		

Smith, 1907 February 7

	box 2	folder 3	
Crane, R.T., 1907 March 1	box 2	folder 3	_
Safonoff, W., 1907 April 3	box 2	folder 3	_
Draper, Martha L., 1907 April 4	box 2	folder 3	_
Thompson, E.A.M., 1907 April 14	box 2	folder 3	_
Pinchot, Gifford, 1907 April 23	box 2	folder 3	_
Schumacher, H., 1907 April 25	box 2	folder 3	_
Grey, Evelyn, 1907 May 7	box 2	folder 4	_
Smith, Elizabeth, 1907 May 7	box 2	folder 4	_
Pritchett, 1907 May 12	box 2	folder 4	_
Gilder, Helena, 1907 May 12	box 2	folder 4	_
Owen, Isabella, 1907 May 21	box 2	folder 4	_
Draper, Ruth D., 1907 May 22	box 2	folder 4	_
Draper, Ruth D., 1907 May 23	box 2	folder 4	_
Mucha, Alphonse, 1907 May 23	box 2	folder 4	_
Finley, Martha, 1907 May 28	box 2	folder 4	_
Williams, Frances Coleman, 1907 June 2	box 2	folder 4	_
Rosin, 1907 October 22	box 2	folder 4	_
Pritchett, 1907 December 27	box 2	folder 4	_
Tardieu, Andre, circa 1908 February	box 2	folder 5	_
Ryerson, Martin, 1908 April 12	box 2	folder 5	_
Addams, Jane, 1908 April 18	box 2	folder 5	_
Puffer, E. D., 1908 April 28	box 2	folder 5	_
Thompson, H. T., 1908 April 28	box 2	folder 5	_
Puffer, Ethel, circa 1908 May	box 2	folder 5	_
Nazimova, Alla, 1908 May 11	box 2	folder 5	
Safonoff, W., 1908 May 13	box 2	folder 5	_
Pinchot, Gifford, 1908 May 22	box 2	folder 5	
Pinchot, Gifford, 1908 June 4	box 2	folder 5	
Fisher, Walter L., 1908 August 6	box 2	folder 6	
Rujitsky, Vladimir, 1908 August 31	box 2	folder 6	_
Smith, H. P., 1908 November 1-14	box 2	folder 6	_

Anna, 1908 November 14	box 2	folder 6
Smith, H. P., 1908 November 30	box 2	folder 6
Safonoff, W., 1908 November 26	box 2	folder 6
Kidder, Dorothy, 1908 November 30	box 2	folder 6
Shimizu, S., 1908 December 9	box 2	folder 6
Fairbanko, Janet A., 1908 December 10	box 2	folder 6
Modjeska (Shlapowska), Helena, 1908 December 12	box 2	folder 6
Delpino, A., 1908 December 13	box 2	folder 6
Mouller, Otto, 1908 December 15	box 2	folder 6
Moody, R., 1908 December 20	box 2	folder 6
Cleveland, Franees F., 1908 December 27	box 2	folder 6
King, W.L. Mackenzie, Deputy Minister of Labour, Canada, 1908 December 28	box 2	folder 6
Imanishi, Ito, 1908 December 30	box 2	folder 6
Parkinson, E., 1909 February 8-21	box 2	folder 7
Heney, Francis J., 1909 May 16	box 2	folder 7
Smith, Elizabeth, 1909 May 19	box 2	folder 7
Carter, Edward, to CRC, 1909 May 23	box 2	folder 7
Ozmun, Edward H., 1909 May 27	box 2	folder 7
Hitchcock, Frank H., 1909 June 29	box 2	folder 7
List of the congratulatory massages received by Charles R. Crane re his appointment as Minister to Peking, 1909 July 1	box 2	folder 8
Crane, Cornelia, 1909 July 5	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crane, Cornelia, 1909 July 13	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Ransom, R.W., Actingg Managing Editor Record Herald, 1909 July 16	box 2	folder 8

telegram		
Crane, R. T., 1909 July 15	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Bitter, Karl, 1909 July 16	box 2	folder 8
Baker, Alfred L., 1909 July 16	box 2	folder 8
Fisher, Walter L., 1909 July 16	box 2	folder 8
Fisher, Walter L., to William Kent, 1909 July 16	box 2	folder 8
Norton, Charles D., 1909 July 16	box 2	folder 8
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1909 July 16	box 2	folder 8
Garland, Hamlin, 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Hapgood, Norman, 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Boyden, William C., 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Boyden, William C. to William Kent, 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Kent, William, 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Hunt, Leavitt J., 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Macy, G., 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Mack, Julian, 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Berry, Martha, 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Straight, Willard, 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Ross, Edward A., 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Siemiradhki, Thomas, Editor of Zgoda, Polish National Alliance of U.S.N.A., 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Parker, Alton B., 1909 July 17	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Chaille-Long, Ch., 1909 July 18	box 2	folder 8
Imanishi, Ito, 1909 July 18	box 2	folder 8

#### telegram

Crane, Dick, 1909 July 18	box 2	folder 8
Wald, Lillian D., 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Alderman, Edwin A., 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Maynard, Washburn, 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Fairchild, Daniel, 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Gartz, Kate Crane, 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Harper, Samuel N., 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
MacVeagh, Franklin, to Walter L. Fisher, 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Abbot, James Francis, 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Ochs, Adolf S., 1909 July 19	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Strong, circa 1909 July-August	box 2	folder 8
Lewis, Jason Hamilton, 1909 July 20	box 2	folder 8
Davison, H.P., to William Howard Taft, 1909 July 20	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Loomis, Francis B., 1909 July 20	box 2	folder 8
Starr Hunt, J.L., 1909 July 21	box 2	folder 8
Taylor, Graham, 1909 July 21	box 2	folder 8
Delano, Frederic A., 1909 July 22	box 2	folder 8
Barrett, John, 1909 July 23	box 2	folder 8
Bradley, Cornelius B., 1909 July 23	box 2	folder 8
Foster, John W., 1909 July 23	box 2	folder 8
Piper, Alexander Ross, 1909 July 23	box 2	folder 8
Bryce, James, 1909 July 24	box 2	folder 8
Wheeler, Benjamin A., 1909 July 24	box 2	folder 8
Steffens, Lincoln, 1909 July 24	box 2	folder 8
Dooly, Irma, 1909 July 24	box 2	folder 8
Millet, F. D., 1909 July 24		

Millet, F. D., 1909 July 24

	box 2	folder 8
Crane, Emily, 1909 July 26	box 2	folder 8
Barton, James L., 1909 July 26	box 2	folder 8
Kennan, George, 1909 July 26	box 2	folder 8
Rosen, 1909 July 26	box 2	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1909 July 27	box 2	folder 8
Moore, C.A., 1909 July 27	box 2	folder 8
Strong, Gordon, 1909 July 27	box 2	folder 8
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1909 July 28	box 2	folder 8
Rockhill, W.W., 1909 July 28	box 2	folder 8
LeFevre, Owen E., 1909 July 28	box 2	folder 8
Knox, 1909 July 28	box 2	folder 8
Smith, John, 1909 July 30	box 2	folder 8
Phipps, Henry, 1909 July 28	box 2	folder 8
Smith, Thomas, 1909 July 30	box 2	folder 8
Van Hise, Charles R., 1909 July 30	box 2	folder 8
Alderman, Edwin, 1909 July 31	box 2	folder 8
Garland, J., 1909 August 1	box 2	folder 10
Gonzales, William E., circa 1909 August 1	box 2	folder 10
Tarbell, Ida M., 1909 August 2	box 2	folder 10
Low, Seth, 1909 August 2	box 2	folder 10
Foord, John, 1909 August 3	box 2	folder 10
Rostowtsof, 1909 August 3	box 2	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Bunz, K., 1909 August 3	box 2	folder 10
Blake, Tiffany, 1909 August 3	box 2	folder 10
Page, Walter Hines, 1909 August 4	box 2	folder 10
Noyes, Laverne W., 1909 August 4	box 2	folder 10
Berry, Martha, 1909 August 4	box 2	folder 10

Cobb, John Candler, 1909 August 5	box 2	folder 10
Russell, Ed, 1909 August 5	box 2	folder 10
Pinchot, Mary E., 1909 August 5	box 2	folder 10
King, W.L. Mackenzie, Deputy Minister of Labour, Canada, 1909 August 5	box 2	folder 10
Hall, G. Stanley, 1909 August 5	box 2	folder 10
Sims, Anne H., 1909 August 7	box 2	folder 10
Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 August 8	box 2	folder 10
Bryce, E. Marion, 1909 August 2	box 2	folder 10
Bryce, E. Marion, 1909 August 8	box 2	folder 10
Foster, John W., 1909 August 10	box 2	folder 10
Chalmers, William, J., 1909 August 11	box 2	folder 10
Safonoff, 1909 August 13	box 2	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Rockhill, W.W., 1909 August 14	box 2	folder 10
Carpenter, Fred W., Secretary of President Taft, 1909 August 19	box 2	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Strong, H., 1909 August 25	box 2	folder 10
Knox, 1909 August 27	box 2	folder 10
Bryce, James, to Sir Robert Hart, G.C.M.C. the Foreign Office, London, 1909 August 28	box 2	folder 10
Kennard, 1909 August 31	box 2	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
with list of personnel in China		
_	box 2	folder 10
Smith, H. P., 1909 August 14-29	box 2 box 2	folder 10 folder 11
with list of personnel in China Smith, H. P., 1909 August 14-29 Low, Seth, 1909 September 2 Crane, R. T., 1909 September 2		
Smith, H. P., 1909 August 14-29 Low, Seth, 1909 September 2 Crane, R. T., 1909 September 2	box 2	folder 11
Smith, H. P., 1909 August 14-29 Low, Seth, 1909 September 2	box 2 box 2	folder 11 folder 11

Taft, William H., to Seth Lowe, 1909 September 5	box 2	folder 11
Adams, Florence James, 1909 September 14	box 2	folder 11
Libby, William H., 1909 September 14	box 2	folder 11
Smith, William, 1909 September 15	box 2	folder 11
Smith, William, to Geo. Westinghouse, 1909 September 15	box 2	folder 11
Favill, Henry Baird, 1909 September 16	box 2	folder 11
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1909 September 16	box 2	folder 11
Ozmun, Edward H., 1909 September 18	box 2	folder 11
Bryce, James, to CRC, 1909 September 18	box 2	folder 11
Bryce, James, to Sir Alfred C. Lyall, 1909 September 18	box 2	folder 11
Foster, Mary Parka, 1909 September 21	box 2	folder 11
Wald, Lillian D., 1909 September 21	box 2	folder 11
Miller, Theo F., 1909 September 21	box 2	folder 11
Imanishi, K.J., 1909 September 22	box 2	folder 11
Rosenthal, Lessing, 1909 September 22	box 2	folder 11
Vereshchagina, L., 1922 September 22 General	box 2	folder 11
Addendum 2005		
Thompson, E.A.M., 1909 September 23	box 2	folder 11
Drake, Frank, 1909 September 27	box 2	folder 11
Page, Thomas Nelson, 1909 September 27	box 2	folder 11
William, Frances Coleman, 1909 September 29	box 2	folder 11
Judson, Harry Pratt, 1909 October 1	box 2	folder 12
Chamberlain, T.C., 1909 October 1	box 2	folder 12
Jardan, David Starr, 1909 October 4	box 2	folder 12
Riordan, D. M., 1909 October 6	box 2	folder 12
Clipping of C.R. Crane photograph, undated	box 2	folder 12
Young, J. Helen, 1909 October 10	box 2	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
with newspaper clipping (portrait)		
Kinnicutt, Eleanora, 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12

Garland, Hamlin, 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12	
Wald, Lillian D., 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12	
Crane, C. R., to President Taft, 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
3 telegrams			
Sullivan, Mark, 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Lillie, Frances and Frank, 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Crane, Cornelia, 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Crane, John O., 1909 October 12	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Crane, Kate, 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Sullivan, Mark, 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Chalmers, Joan, 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Gregory, Warren, 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Gonzalos, William E., 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	

### telegram

Statement to newspapers, 1909	box 2	folder 12	
Phillips, John, 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Harper, Samuel N., 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Moore, George T., 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Lobdell, Edwin L., 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Thomas, W. I., 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Williams, Frances Coleman, 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Mead, George H., 1909 October 13	box 2	folder 12	
Riordan, D. M., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Kohlsaat, H. H., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Crane, R. T., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Russell, May Crane, 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Barryman, John B., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Boyden, William, & Kent, William, 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
McCormick, A. A., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	
McCormick, A. A., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12	

telegram

Tarbell, Ida M., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12
Phelps, George B., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12
Carpenter, Fred W., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12
Jones, Jenkin Lloyd, 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12
Musgrave, H., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12
Kidder, C. G., 1909 October 14	box 2	folder 12
Anderson, Edward, 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Webb, De Witt, 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Imanishi, Ito, 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Scott, J. H., 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Bancroft, Edgar, 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Finley, Martha Hoyden, 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Bancroft, H. H., 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Stockwell, John W., 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Salisbury, Rollin D., 1909 October 1	box 2	folder 13
Chadbourne, Tom, 1909 October 15	box 2	folder 13
Crane, Frances, 16, 1909 October 1	box 2	folder 13
Donnelly, Thomas E., 1909 October 16	box 2	folder 13
Harold, 1909 October 16	box 2	folder 13
Catlin, W. W., 1909 October 17	box 2	folder 13
Flint, Charles R., 1909 October 18	box 2	folder 13
Tison, Alexander, 1909 October 18	box 2	folder 13
Heney, Francis J., 1909 October 18	box 2	folder 13
Lathrop, Julia C., 1909 October 18	box 2	folder 13
Leatherbee, Robert, 1909 October 20	box 2	folder 13
Hapgood, Norman, 20 October, 1909 October 20	box 2	folder 13
Dorr, Albert, 1909 October 21	box 2	folder 13
Tarbell, Ida M., 1909 October 22	box 2	folder 13
Piper, Alexander, 1909 October 24	box 2	folder 13
Millard, Thomas F., 1909 October 25	box 2	folder 13

copy

Lielie, Frank R., 1909 October 30box 2folder 13Wiley, Louis, 1909 October 30box 2folder 13Chandler, William Astor, 1909 November 2box 2folder 14Scope and Contentsbox 2folder 14telegrambox 2folder 14Calhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3box 2folder 14Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5box 2folder 14Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22box 2folder 14Scope and Contentscopyfolder 14Scope and Contentsbox 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Williams, Roger, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Williams, Roger, 1910			
Lielie, Frank R., 1909 October 30 box 2 folder 13 Wiley, Louis, 1909 October 30 box 2 folder 13 Chandler, William Astor, 1909 November 2 box 2 folder 14 <b>Scope and Contents</b> telegram Calhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3 box 2 folder 14 Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 5 box 2 folder 14 Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22 box 2 folder 14 <b>Scope and Contents</b> copy Gros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3 box 2 folder 14 <b>Scope and Contents</b> holograph original and typed copy Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28 box 2 folder 14 McCutcheon, John T., 1910 box 2 folder 15 Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910 box 2 folder 15 Boynton, 1910 box 2 folder 15 Taanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28 box 2 folder 15 Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16 box 2 folder 15 Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 25 box 2 folder 15 Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28 box 2 folder 15 Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams, Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Williams Poger N., 1910 April 10 box 2 folder 15 Willi	Curtis, W. J., 1909 October 26	box 2	folder 13
Wiley, Louis, 1909 October 30box 2folder 13Chandler, William Astor, 1909 November 2box 2folder 14Scope and Contents telegrambox 2folder 14Calhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3box 2folder 14Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5box 2folder 14Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22box 2folder 14Scope and Contents copybox 2folder 14Scope and Contents copybox 2folder 14Scope and Contents holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Sullivan, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15 <td>Fisher, Walter L., 1909 October 28</td> <td>box 2</td> <td>folder 13</td>	Fisher, Walter L., 1909 October 28	box 2	folder 13
Chandler, William Astor, 1909 November 2 Scope and Contents telegrambox 2folder 14Calhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3box 2folder 14Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5box 2folder 14Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22 scope and Contents copybox 2folder 14Stope and Contents copybox 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13 holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28 holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 15Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28 holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 15Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28 holograph original providential for the second se	Lielie, Frank R., 1909 October 30	box 2	folder 13
Scope and ContentstelegramCalhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3box 2folder 14Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5box 2folder 14Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22box 2folder 14Scope and Contentscopyfolder 14Gros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Scope and Contentsholograph original and typed copyfolder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 15Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Stanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Rerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April	Wiley, Louis, 1909 October 30	box 2	folder 13
telegramCalhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3box 2folder 14Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5box 2folder 14Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22box 2folder 14Scope and Contentscopyfolder 14Gros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Molograph original and typed copyfolder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28lox 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Stilder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Aughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25	Chandler, William Astor, 1909 November 2	box 2	folder 14
Calhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3box 2folder 14Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5box 2folder 14Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22box 2folder 14Scope and Contents copycopyfolder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 3box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13 bolograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Scope and Contents holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28 Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 15-28 Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16 Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25 Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28 Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 February 28 Kidder, 1910 February 28 Kidder 15folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28 Villiams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 125box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1	Scope and Contents		
Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5box 2folder 14Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22box 2folder 14Scope and Contents copycopyfolder 14Gros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Scope and Contents holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Stilder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	telegram		
Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22box 2folder 14Scope and Contents copyfolder 13box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Scope and Contents holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young Allen, 1910 April 25box 2 <t< td=""><td>Calhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3</td><td>box 2</td><td>folder 14</td></t<>	Calhoun, Lucy, 1909 November 3	box 2	folder 14
Scope and Contents copyGros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Scope and Contents holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Farwell, John V., 1909 November 5	box 2	folder 14
ropyGros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Scope and Contentsbox 2folder 14holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 15Boabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Vullians, Roger N., 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, Allen, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, Allen, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, Allen, Young	Mucha, Alphonse, 1909 November 22	box 2	folder 14
Gros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3box 2folder 14Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Scope and Contentsbox 2folder 14holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 15McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Young	Scope and Contents		
Bryce, James, 1909 December 13box 2folder 14Scope and Contents holograph original and typed copybox 2folder 14Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	сору		
Scope and Contentsholograph original and typed copySullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Gros, D. R., to Alphonse Mucha, 1909 December 3	box 2	folder 14
holograph original and typed copySullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Bryce, James, 1909 December 13	box 2	folder 14
Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28box 2folder 14McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Scope and Contents		
McCutcheon, John T., 1910box 2folder 15Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	holograph original and typed copy		
Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910box 2folder 15Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Sullivan, Mark, to Peter Dunne Finley, 1909 December 28	box 2	folder 14
Boynton, 1910box 2folder 15Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	McCutcheon, John T., 1910	box 2	folder 15
Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28box 2folder 15Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Dabovitch, Sebastian, 1910	box 2	folder 15
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16box 2folder 15Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Boynton, 1910	box 2	folder 15
Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25box 2folder 15Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1910 January 15-28	box 2	folder 15
Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1910 January 16	box 2	folder 15
Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28box 2folder 15Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1910 February 25	box 2	folder 15
Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1box 2folder 15Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Ryerson, Caroline, 1910 February 28	box 2	folder 15
Young, George, 1910 April 10box 2folder 15Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 February 28	box 2	folder 15
Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25box 2folder 15	Williams, Roger N., 1910 April 1	box 2	folder 15
	Young, George, 1910 April 10	box 2	folder 15
Dumreicher, A.V., 1910 May 12 box 2 folder 15	Pond, Allen, 1910 April 25	box 2	folder 15
	Dumreicher, A.V., 1910 May 12	box 2	folder 15

Freeman, John R., 1910 June 7	box 2	folder 15
Tsanoff, Marie A., 1910 June 27	box 2	folder 15
Howes, Ethel Puffer, 1910 August 8	box 2	folder 15
Anderson, Edward, 1910 August 20	box 2	folder 15
Young, George, 1910 August 22	box 2	folder 15
Bryce, James, 1910 August 22	box 2	folder 15
Bryce, James, 1910 August 27	box 2	folder 15
Steffens, Lincoln, 1910 August 30	box 2	folder 15
Bourne, Jonathan, 1910 October 28	box 2	folder 15
Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1910 November 23	box 2	folder 15
Certificate of Award of the Carpet Exposition to Baba Han Mouhamed, 1910 December	box 2	folder 15
McCarthy, Charles M., 1910 December 15	box 2	folder 15
LaFollette, Robert M., 1910 December 19	box 2	folder 15
LaFolette, Robert M., 1910 December 28	box 2	folder 15
Young, George, 1910 November 27	box 2	folder 15
Young, George, 1910 December 28	box 2	folder 15
Pice, Y. S., 1910 December 26	box 2	folder 15
Finley, Martha, 1911 January 2	box 2	folder 16
LaFollette, Robert M., 1911 January 1	box 2	folder 16
Heney, Francis J., circa 1911 January	box 2	folder 16
Heney, Francis J., 1911 January 1	box 2	folder 16
Heney, Francis J., 1911 January 14	box 2	folder 16
Heney, Francis J., 1911 January 25	box 2	folder 16
Bourne, Jonathan, 1911 January 27	box 2	folder 16
LaFollette, Robert M., 1911 February 22	box 2	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
LaFollette, Robert M., 1911 February 25	box 2	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Heney, Francis J., 1911 March 2	box 2	folder 16

Price, Overton W., 1911 March 18	box 2	folder 16	
Bourne, Jonathan, 1911 March 24	box 2	folder 16	
McCarthy, Charles M., 1911 March 28	box 2	folder 16	
Heney, Francis J., 1911 April 6	box 2	folder 16	
Bourne, Jonathan, 1911 June 8	box 2	folder 16	
De Klemm, W., 1911 June 28	box 2	folder 16	
Eleanora, Queen of Bulgaria, 1911 July 1-14	box 2	folder 16	
Yovitchevich, Ivan, 1911 July 27	box 2	folder 16	
Barton, James L., 1911 July 29	box 2	folder 16	
Millard, Thomas F., 1911 July 30	box 2	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
missing			
Tromara, E. D., 1911 August 12	box 2	folder 16	
Konitza, Faik (bey), 1911 August 1	box 2	folder 16	
Dunun, Theodora, 1911 August 11	box 2	folder 16	
Dohrn, Reinhard, 1911 August 29	box 2	folder 16	
Dako, Christo A., 1911 Septemeber 14-27	box 2	folder 16	
Durham, M.E., 1911 September 14	box 2	folder 16	
Dako, Christo A., 1911 October 9	box 2	folder 17	
Isilka, Gregory M., 1911 October 4	box 2	folder 17	
Sinclair, Upton, 1911 October 11	box 2	folder 17	
Ferzieva, Nadezhda, 1911 October 14	box 2	folder 17	
Hagopian, Mariam, 1911 October 1	box 2	folder 17	
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1911 October 23	box 2	folder 17	
Fitzmaurice, G.H., 1911 October 28	box 2	folder 17	
Ross, E.A., 1911 November 7	box 2	folder 17	
Stone, Ellen M., 1911 November 7	box 2	folder 17	
Brandies, Louis D., 1911 November 11	box 2	folder 17	
Mucha, Alphonse, 1911 November 16	box 2	folder 17	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
	1. 0	6.1117	

Young, J. Helen, 1911 November 23	box 2	folder 17	
Imanishi, Ito, 1911 December 5	box 2	folder 17	
Skotthy, John, 1911 December 19	box 2	folder 17	
Foot, 1911 December 30	box 2	folder 17	
Listing of condolence letters/telegrams (alphabetical), 1912	box 2	folder 18	
Business cards, 1905 March 26	box 2	folder 18	
Schlippenbach, Baron, 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
Worcester, Edward, 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
McIlreevy, Mr. and Mrs., 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
Chalmers, W. K., 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
Jones, Jenkin Lloyd, 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Alexandroff, 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Baur, Wilhelm, 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Alderman, Edwin, 1912 January 9	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Gider, Rodman, 1912 January 10	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Westinghouse, 1912 January 10	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Sullivan, Mark, 1912 January 10	box 2	folder 18	

Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Maxfield, William G., 1912 January 10	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Blanch and Ben, 1912 January 10-12	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
LaFollette, Robert M., 1912 January 10	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Spreckels, Rudolph, 1912 January 10-12	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Finley, John, 1912 January 11-12	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
William, Esther Lisa, 1912 January 12-24	box 2	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Flint, Edith, 1912 January	box 2	folder 18	
Unidentified, 1912 January 16	box 2	folder 18	
Strong, Mary, 1912 January	box 2	folder 18	
Fairbank, Janet, 1912 January	box 2	folder 18	
Hapgood, Norman, 1912 January	box 2	folder 18	
Condolences, 1912 January 10-12	box 2	folder 19	
Condolences, 1912 January 13-February 19	box 2	folder 19	
Crane, Richard, circa 1912	box 2	folder 20	
Schischmanoff, Lydia, circa 1912	box 2	folder 20	
Patrick, Mary Mills, 1912 February 9	box 2	folder 20	
Cator, Adeh, 1912 February 10	box 2	folder 20	

Gottheil, Richard, 1912 February 27	box 2	folder 20
Brown, Albert, 1912 February 27	box 2	folder 20
Page, Mildred Nelson, circa 1912 March 4	box 2	folder 20
Gottheil, Richard, 1912 March 14	box 2	folder 20
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1912	box 2	folder 20
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1912	box 2	folder 20
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1912 April 14	box 2	folder 20
Alderman, Edwin, circa 1912	box 2	folder 20
Finley, Martha, 1912 April 15	box 2	folder 20
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1912 April 26	box 2	folder 20
Johnson, Hiram W., 1912 April 29	box 2	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Unidentified, circa 1912 May 3	box 2	folder 20
Dumreicher, 1912 June 3	box 2	folder 20
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1912 July 1	box 2	folder 20
Mitchell-Innes, A., 1912 July 6	box 2	folder 20
Carter, Alice, 1912 July 10	box 2	folder 21
Wald, Lillian D., 1912 August 5	box 2	folder 21
Goldmark, Pauline, 1912 August 8	box 2	folder 21
Safonoff, W., 1912 August 15	box 2	folder 21
Tsoungou, Ali I., 1912 August 15	box 2	folder 21
LaFollette, Robert M., 1912 August 21	box 2	folder 21
Vochoe, Jan, 1912 August 26	box 2	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
marked 'Mucha'		
Imanishi, Ito, 1912 August 27	box 2	folder 21
Letter from Russian Orthodox Church to Archbishop Platon, 1912 August 29	box 2	folder 21
Boyden, William C., to Francis J. Heney, 1912 September 3	box 2	folder 21
Heney, Francis J., 1912 September 11	box 2	folder 21
Duaroux Ilaira 1012 Contombor 15		

Ducreux, Ilaire, 1912 September 15

Scope and Contents	box 2	folder 21	
with related printed item advertising Entretiens d? Ete			
Mucha, Alphonse, 1912 September 16	box 2	folder 21	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wald, Lillian D., 1912 September 19	box 2	folder 21	
Asakawa, K., 1912 September 21	box 2	folder 21	
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1912 September 23	box 2	folder 21	
Tsanoff, Vladimir A., 1912 September 23	box 2	folder 21	
Matz, Fisher & Boyden, 1912 October 2	box 2	folder 22	
Carter, E., 1912 October 3	box 2	folder 22	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1912 October 4	box 2	folder 22	
Pellegrini, Ugo, 1912 October 4	box 2	folder 22	
Crane Valve Co., to Francis J. Heney, 1912 October 14	box 2	folder 22	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1912 October 18	box 2	folder 22	
Eleanora, Queen of Bulgaria, 1912 October 19	box 2	folder 22	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Tsanoff Stefanore, Marie, 1912 October 21	box 2	folder 22	
Heney, Francis J., to Roger H. Williams, 1912 October 28	box 2	folder 22	
Eleanora, Queen of Bulgaria, 1912 October 28	box 2	folder 22	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Bryce, James, 1912 November 1	box 2	folder 22	
Brown, Albert, 1912 November 4	box 2	folder 22	
Donarche, Leon, 1912 November 6	box 2	folder 22	
Donarche, Leon, 1912 November 1	box 2	folder 22	

request for nomination as adjunct commissar to the San Francisco exhibition

Fiske, G. Walter, to Walter S. Rogers, 1912 November 8	box 2	folder 22
Howes, Ethel Puffer, 1912 November 6	box 2	folder 22
Mucha, Alphonse, 1912 November 8	box 2	folder 22
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Alderman, Bernie H., 1912 November 24	box 2	folder 22
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1912 November 26	box 2	folder 22
Unidentified to Mucha, Alphonse, 1912 November 27	box 2	folder 22
Brown, Albert, 1912 November 28	box 2	folder 22
Zdenek, Thomas, 1912 December 3	box 2	folder 22
Tonder, Ferdinand, 1912 December 11	box 2	folder 22
Smith, Elizabeth, 1912 December 11-28	box 2	folder 22
Konitza, Faik (bey), 1912 December 18	box 2	folder 22
Alderman, Bernie H., 1912 December 27	box 2	folder 22
Alderman, Edwin, 1912 December 27	box 2	folder 22
Raundal, 1912 December 31	box 2	folder 22
Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., circa 1912 April	box 2	folder 23
Graut, Frederick D., 1905 March 27	box 2	folder 23
Mucha, Alphonse, 1913 January 10	box 2	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Munford, Mary Cooke Branch, 1913 January 17	box 2	folder 23
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 January 17	box 2	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
copy, see box 15 for originals		
Young, J.H. (Mrs. George), 1913 January 19	box 2	folder 23
Alderman, Bernie H., 1913 January 20	box 2	folder 23
Dako, Christo A., 1913 January 22	box 2	folder 23
O'Brien, 1913 January 25	box 2	folder 23

Gottheil, Emma, 1913 January 26	box 2	folder 23	
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1913 February 2	box 2	folder 23	
Kent, William, 1913 February 13	box 2	folder 23	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Ryerson, Martin, 1913 February 14	box 2	folder 23	
Kent, William, 1913 February 14	box 2	folder 23	
Reinsch, Paul S., 1913 February 14	box 2	folder 23	
Reinsch, Paul S., 1913 February 24	box 2	folder 23	
Reinsch, Paul S., 1913 February 25	box 2	folder 23	
Scope and Contents			
marked 286			
Reinsch, Paul S., circa 1913 July 20	box 2	folder 23	
Fisher, Walter L., 1913 February 17	box 2	folder 23	
Fisher, Walter L., 1913 February 19	box 2	folder 23	
Gottheil, Richard, 1913 February 20	box 2	folder 23	
Howe, Frederic C., 1913 February 20	box 2	folder 23	
King, W.L.Mackenzie, 1913 February 21	box 2	folder 23	
Commons, John R., 1913 February 24	box 2	folder 23	
Alderman, Edwin, 1913 February 27	box 2	folder 23	
Crane Co., 1913 February 27	box 2	folder 23	
Thomas, J. A., 1913 March 4	box 2	folder 24	
Durham, M. E., 1913 May 7	box 2	folder 24	
Munford, Mary Cooke Branch, 1913 March 10	box 2	folder 24	
Scott, James Brown, 1913 March 13	box 2	folder 24	
Alderman, Edwin, 1913 March 14	box 2	folder 24	
Andrews, George, 1913 March 15	box 2	folder 24	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1913 March 18	box 2	folder 24	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 21	box 2	folder 24	

	box 2	folder 24	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1913 March 24	box 2	folder 24	
Flexner, Bernard, 1913 March 24	box 2	folder 24	
McAdoo, William G., 1913 March 25	box 2	folder 24	
Scope and Contents			
letter actually dated 1913 March 31			
Eleanora, Queen of Bulgaria, 1913 March 28	box 2	folder 24	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Bigelow, Poultney, 1913 April 2	box 2	folder 24	
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1913 April 3	box 2	folder 24	
Wilson, Robert N. Jr., 1913 April 3	box 2	folder 24	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1913 April 7	box 2	folder 24	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1913 April 10	box 2	folder 24	
Fisher, Walter L., 1913 April 10	box 2	folder 24	
McAdoo, William G., 1913 April 14	box 2	folder 24	
Morris, Ira, 1913 April 14	box 2	folder 24	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Young, J. Helen, 1913 April 15	box 2	folder 24	
McAdoo, William G., 1913 April 16	box 2	folder 24	
Warner, 1913 April 19	box 2	folder 24	
Morris, Ira, 1913 April 22	box 2	folder 24	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Smith, S., 1913 May 3	box 3	folder 1	
Attorney General, 1913 May 7	box 3	folder 1	
Crane, Cornelia, 1913 May 8	box 3	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Warburg, Paul M., 1913 May 8	box 3	folder 1	
· · ·			

Henry Street Settlement Permanent Fund Committee, 1913 May 9	box 3	folder 1
Egan, Martha, 1913 May 15	box 3	folder 1
[Cannalo], John L., 1913 May 16	box 3	folder 1
Steed, Wickham, 1913 May 21	box 3	folder 1
Smith, Wesfulgor E., 1913 May 25	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 May 26	box 3	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Arnstein, Leo, 1913 May 29	box 3	folder 1
Freeman, John R., 1913 May 20	box 3	folder 1
Gottheil, Richard, 1913 May 27	box 3	folder 1
Smith, Lisa, 1913 May 20-June 2	box 3	folder 1
Kinnicutt Memorial Committee, 1913 June 2	box 3	folder 1
Tarbell, Ida M., 1913 June 3	box 3	folder 1
Gonzales, William E., 1913 June 11	box 3	folder 1
Broun, Albert, 1913 June 20	box 3	folder 1
Gottheil, Richard, 1913 July 5	box 3	folder 1
LaFollette, Robert M., 1913 July 8	box 3	folder 1
McAdoo, William G., 1913 July 10	box 3	folder 1
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1913 July 12	box 3	folder 1
Wadsworth, Kate Anderson, 1913 July 17	box 3	folder 1
Platon, Archbishop, 1913 July 29	box 3	folder 1
Imanishi, Ito, 1913 August 25	box 3	folder 1
McAdoo, William G., 1913 September 15	box 3	folder 1
Nestor, A., 1913 September 16	box 3	folder 1
Bryce, James, 1913 September 16	box 3	folder 1
McCormick, Robert S., 1913 September 21	box 3	folder 1
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1913 September 21	box 3	folder 1
Van Hise, Charles R., 1913 September 22	box 3	folder 2

Schuette, Oswald F., to H.H. Nohlsant, circa 1913 September 25	box 3	folder 2
Nohlsant, H.H., circa 1913 Septemeber 27	box 3	folder 2
Eleanora, Queen of Bulgaria, 1913 October 1	box 3	folder 2
Donarche, Leon, 1913 October 2	box 3	folder 2
Scripps, E.W., 1913 October 9	box 3	folder 2
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1913 October 12	box 3	folder 2
Reinsch, Paul S., 1913 October 13	box 3	folder 2
Dako, Christo A., 1913 October 21	box 3	folder 2
LaFollette, Robert M., 1913 October 25	box 3	folder 2
Sprague, A.A., 2d, 1913 November 4	box 3	folder 2
Smith, Elizabeth, 1913 November 1-14	box 3	folder 2
Secretary of Mr. Crane, to A. A. Sprague, 2d, 1913 November 7	box 3	folder 2
Gottheil, Richard, 1913 November 8	box 3	folder 2
Dako, Christo A., 1913 November 19	box 3	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Ilbert, C.P., 1913 November 26	box 3	folder 2
Baldwin, S. Arthur, 1913 November 29	box 3	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
with CV		
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1913 December 2	box 3	folder 2
Sayre, J. W., 1913 December 5	box 3	folder 2
Dako, Christo A., 1913 December 8	box 3	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
with related materials		
Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., 1914 January 4	box 3	folder 3
Macy, V.E., 1914 January 22	box 3	folder 3
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1914 January 26	box 3	folder 3
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1914 January 31	box 3	folder 3
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1914 February 2-15	box 3	folder 3
-		

Fitz-Hugh, C.H., 1914 February 6	box 3	folder 3
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1914 February 6	box 3	folder 3
Freeman, John R., 1914 February 10	box 3	folder 3
Bruce, R.W., 1914 March 26	box 3	folder 3
Peerson, S.G., 1914 March 28	box 3	folder 3
McAdoo, William G., 1914 April 10	box 3	folder 3
Howard, William Willard, 1914 April 11	box 3	folder 3
Howard, William Willard, 1914 April 15	box 3	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Howard, William Willard, 1914 April 16	box 3	folder 3
Warrington, George, 1914 April 18	box 3	folder 3
Eleanora, Queen of Bulgaria, 1914 April 20	box 3	folder 3
Bicknell, Ernest P., to William. Willard Howard, 1914 April 21	box 3	folder 3
Howard, William Willard, 1914 April 23	box 3	folder 3
White, W. A., 1914 May 2	box 3	folder 4
Baldwin, S. Arthur, 1914 May 2	box 3	folder 4
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1914 May 7-20	box 3	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Howard, William Willard, 1914 May 8	box 3	folder 4
Baldwin, S. Arthur, 1914 May 11	box 3	folder 4
White, W. A., 1914 May 12	box 3	folder 4
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 May 15	box 3	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Hapgood, Isabel F., 1914 May 20	box 3	folder 4
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 May 21	box 3	folder 4

Reynolds, James B., undated	box 3	folder 4	
Cator, Adeh, 1914 May 25	box 3	folder 4	
Secretary to Mr. C.R. Crane, to Isabel F. Hapgood, 1914 May 27	box 3	folder 4	
Hapgood, Isabel F., 1914 May 28	box 3	folder 4	
Secretary of War, Washington, 1914 May 29	box 3	folder 4	
Forgan, David R., 1914 June 3	box 3	folder 4	
Shimizu, Miyoko, 1914 June 11	box 3	folder 4	
Secretary to Mr. C. R. Crane, to David R. Forgan, 1914 June 8	box 3	folder 4	
Secretary to Mr. C. R. Crane to S. Arthur Baldwin, 1914 June 10	box 3	folder 4	
Secretary to Mr. C. R. Crane, to James B. Reynolds, 1914 June 16	box 3	folder 4	
Mucha, Alphonse, 1914 June 12	box 3	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 16	box 3	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 17	box 3	folder 4	
Coope and Contants			
Scope and Contents			
copy			
сору	box 3	folder 4	
copy Mitchel, John Purrey, 1914 June 19	box 3 box 3	folder 4 folder 5	
-			
copy Mitchel, John Purrey, 1914 June 19 Heney, Francis J., 1914 July 6 Carpenter, Newton H., The Art Institute of Chicago, 1914	box 3	folder 5	
copy Mitchel, John Purrey, 1914 June 19 Heney, Francis J., 1914 July 6 Carpenter, Newton H., The Art Institute of Chicago, 1914 July 10	box 3 box 3	folder 5 folder 5	

Scope and Contents		
сору		
Eliot, Charles W., 1914 July 14	box 3	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Carpenter, Newton H., The Art Institute of Chicago, 1914 July 16	box 3	folder 5
Scott, Frank H., 1914 July 16	box 3	folder 5
Houston, D.F., 1914 July 20	box 3	folder 5
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 July 20	box 3	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Matz, Rudolf, 1914 July 27	box 3	folder 5
Eliot, Charles W., 1914 July 31	box 3	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Addams, Jane, 1914 August 3	box 3	folder 5
Heney, Francis J., 1914 August 3	box 3	folder 5
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 August 4	box 3	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Alderman, Edwin, 1914 August 7	box 3	folder 5
Goldmark, Pauline, 1914 August 8	box 3	folder 5
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1914 August	box 3	folder 5
Lumholtz, Carl, 1914 August 17	box 3	folder 5
Tsanoff, A., 1914 August 18	box 3	folder 5
Leon, Maurice, 1914 August 20	box 3	folder 5
Trubetzkoy, Paul, 1914 August 21	box 3	folder 5
Unidentified, 1914 August 26	box 3	folder 5
Shuman, Irving, 1914 August 26	box 3	folder 5
Dako, Christo A., 1914 September 22	box 3	folder 6
Kant William 1014 Sontambor 25 26		

Kent, William, 1914 September 25-26

Scope and Contents	box 3	folder 6	
telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 September 28	box 3	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1914 October 16-29	box 3	folder 6	
Diehl, Charles S., 1914 October 19	box 3	folder 6	
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1914 October 23	box 3	folder 6	
Judson, Harry Pratt, 1914 November 4	box 3	folder 6	
Mucha, Alphonse, 1914 November 5	box 3	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Sprague, A.A., 2d, 1914 November 5	box 3	folder 6	
Taylor, Graham, 1914 November 7	box 3	folder 6	
Putnam, Herbert, 1914 November 11	box 3	folder 6	
Kent, William, 1914 November 11	box 3	folder 6	
Heney, Francis J., 1914 November 19	box 3	folder 6	
Secretary of Mr. Crane, to Jacob Reighard, 1914 November 20	box 3	folder 6	
Williams, Rogers, 1914 November 23	box 3	folder 6	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 November 24	box 3	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger, 1914 November 24	box 3	folder 6	
Alderman, Edwin, 1914 November 25	box 3	folder 6	
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1914 November 30	box 3	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Mucha, Alphonse, 1914 December 6	box 3	folder 6	

Andrews, John B., 1914 December 12box 3Morse, Lewis Kennedy, 1914 December 19box 3Riordan, D.M., 1914 December 7box 3Page, Mildred Nelson, 1914 December 21box 3Fitzmaurice, H., 1914 December 22box 3Sullivan, Mark, 1914 December 30box 3Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 December 30box 3Scope and ContentscopyConklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1box 3Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4box 3US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contentsbox 3typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and ContentscopyTsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Scope and ContentscopyCopycopyTotanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12box 3Junkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Gembrich, Marcella, 1915 January 21box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3Scope and Contentsbox 3Scope and Contentsbox 3Scope and Contentsbox 3Scope and Con		
Riordan, D.M., 1914 December 7 box 3 Page, Mildred Nelson, 1914 December 21 box 3 Fitzmaurice, H., 1914 December 22 box 3 Sullivan, Mark, 1914 December 30 box 3 Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 December 30 box 3 Scope and Contents copy Conklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1 box 3 US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4 box 3 LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6 box 3 Scope and Contents typed copy Barton, James L., 1915 January 7 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 10 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12 box 3 Scope and Contents typed copy Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 13 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 14 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21 box 3	folder 6	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1914 December 21 box 3 Fitzmaurice, H., 1914 December 22 box 3 Sullivan, Mark, 1914 December 30 box 3 Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 December 30 box 3 Scope and Contents copy box 3 Conklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Mox 3 Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1 box 3 US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4 box 3 US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4 box 3 LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6 box 3 Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7 box 3 Scope and Contents typed copy box 3 Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12 box 3 Scope and Contents copy Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12 box 3	folder 6	
Fitzmaurice, H., 1914 December 22box 3Sullivan, Mark, 1914 December 30box 3Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 December 30box 3Scope and ContentscopyConklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1box 3Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4box 3US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4box 3LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Sullivan, Mark, 1914 December 30box 3Sullivan, Mark, 1914 December 30box 3Scope and Contents copybox 3Conklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1box 3Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4box 3US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4box 3LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copybox 3Itot, Charles S., 1915 January 12box 3Panoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 December 30box 3Scope and Contents copybox 3Conklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1box 3Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4box 3US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4box 3LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copybox 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Scope and Contents copybox 3Conklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1box 3Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4box 3US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4box 3LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copybox 3Itanang f, Andrea S., 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
copyConklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1box 3Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4box 3US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4box 3LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents topybox 3Itomation of the state of the stat	folder 6	
Conklin, E.G.; Clapp, Cornelia M.; Moor George D., Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1box 3Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4box 3US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4box 3LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copybox 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3		
Marine Biological Laboratory, 1915 January 1 Harrison, Carter H., 1915 January 4 US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4 box 3 LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6 box 3 Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7 box 3 Scope and Contents typed copy Barton, James L., 1915 January 8 box 3 Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12 box 3 Scope and Contents copy Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21 box 3 Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21 box 3		
US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 January 4 box 3 LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6 kobins, Raymond, 1915 January 7 box 3 Scope and Contents typed copy Barton, James L., 1915 January 8 box 3 Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12 box 3 Scope and Contents copy Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21 box 3 Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21 box 3	folder 6	
LaFollette, Robert M., 1915 January 6box 3Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copycopyTsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Robins, Raymond, 1915 January 7box 3Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copycopyTsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Scope and Contents typed copybox 3Barton, James L., 1915 January 8box 3Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copycopyTsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Lapham, 1915 January 14box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
typed copy Barton, James L., 1915 January 8 box 3 Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12 box 3 <b>Scope and Contents</b> copy Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12 box 3 Lapham, 1915 January 14 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21 box 3	folder 6	
Barton, James L., 1915 January 8 box 3 Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12 box 3 Scope and Contents copy Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12 box 3 Lapham, 1915 January 14 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21 box 3		
Pankhurst, Christabel, 1915 January 10box 3Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12box 3Scope and Contents copycopyTsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Lapham, 1915 January 14box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3		
Eliot, Charles W., 1915 January 12 box 3 Scope and Contents copy Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12 box 3 Lapham, 1915 January 14 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17 box 3 Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21 box 3 Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21 box 3	folder 6	
Scope and Contents copyTsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Lapham, 1915 January 14box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
copyTsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Lapham, 1915 January 14box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 January 12-25box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Lapham, 1915 January 14box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21box 3		
Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 12box 3Lapham, 1915 January 14box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21box 3		
Lapham, 1915 January 14box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 17box 3Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Plunkett, Horace, 1915 January 21box 3Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21box 3	folder 6	
Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 January 21 box 3	folder 6	
	folder 6	
Combride Marcollo 1015 January 01 box 2	folder 6	
Gembrich, Marcella, 1915 January 21 box 3	folder 6	
Vlasto, F.J., 1915 February 2 box 3	folder 8	

Eliot, Richard T., 1915 February 2	box 3	folder 8
Response to William Willard Howard, 1915 February 2	box 3	folder 8
Tucker, Beverly D., Jr., 1915 February 5	box 3	folder 8
Porter, George F., to Norman Hapgood, 1915 February 5	box 3	folder 8
Hapgood, Norman, to George F. Porter, 1915 February 9	box 3	folder 8
Bryce, James, 1915 February 9	box 3	folder 8
Patrick, Mary Mills, 1915 February 11	box 3	folder 8
Tumulty, J. P., 1915 February 18	box 3	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Vonnoh, Robert, 1915 February 19	box 3	folder 8
McDowell, Mary E., 1915 February 26	box 3	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse, 1915 March 16	box 3	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Alderman, Edwin, 1915 March 24	box 3	folder 8
University of Wisconsin, 1915 March 26	box 3	folder 8
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 March 28	box 3	folder 8
Williams, Geo. Fred., 1915 March 27	box 3	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
with newspaper clipping		
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1915 March 30	box 3	folder 8
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 April 5	box 3	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
typed copy		
Ilbert, C.P. & Ilbert, Joyce V., 1915 April 7	box 3	folder 8
Ilbert, Joyce V., 1915 April 7	box 3	folder 8
Dixon, Frederick, 1915 April 20	box 3	folder 8
Uchida, Yo, 1915 April 22	box 3	folder 8
Scripps, E.W., 1915 April 22	box 3	folder 8
Scripps, E. W., 1915 April 22	DOX 5	IUIUEI O

Houston, D. F., 1915 April 27	box 3	folder 8	
Baldwin, S. Arthur, 1915 May 4	box 3	folder 9	
Bryan, W. J., 1915 May 8	box 3	folder 9	
Bryan, W. J., 1915 May 10	box 3	folder 9	
Dixon, Frederick, 1915 May 19	box 3	folder 9	
Reinsch, Paul, 1915 May 31	box 3	folder 9	
Young, J. Helen, 1915 June 1	box 3	folder 9	
McAdoo, William G., 1915 June 3	box 3	folder 9	
Lansing, Robert, Department of State, 1915 June 14	box 3	folder 9	
Eleanora, Queen of Bulgaria, 1915 June 20	box 3	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
McAdoo, William G., 1915 June 21	box 3	folder 9	
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 June 16-29	box 3	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Dodge, Cleveland H., 1915 July 20	box 3	folder 9	
Jordan, David .Stark, 1915 July 21	box 3	folder 9	
Extract from a letter of Markham R.H., undated	box 3	folder 9	
Unidentified, 1915 July 26	box 3	folder 9	
US Commission on Industrial Relations, 1915 August 3	box 3	folder 9	
Donarche, A., 1915 August 4	box 3	folder 9	
Nabours, Robert K., 1915 August 5	box 3	folder 9	
Department of State, 1915 August 7	box 3	folder 9	
Department of State, 1915 August 9	box 3	folder 9	
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1915 August 1818	box 3	folder 9	
Karavelova, Mme. C., 1915 August 9-22	box 3	folder 9	
Weyl, E, 1915 August 23	box 3	folder 9	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Edwards, Anna C., circa 1915 September	box 3	folder 9	
[CD] 1015 Contombor 5			

[CR], 1915 September 5

	box 3	folder 9
Reinsch, Paul S., 1915 September 9	box 3	folder 9
Commmons, J.R., 1915 September 10	box 3	folder 9
McAdoo, William G., 1915 September 17	box 3	folder 9
Bryce, James, 1915 June 15	box 3	folder 9
Reinsch, Paul S., 1915 September 19	box 3	folder 9
Jusserand, French Embassy in Washington, 1915 October 4	box 3	folder 10
Christian Science Monitor, 1915 October 9	box 3	folder 10
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 October 13-26	box 3	folder 10
Dako, Christo A., 1915 October 12	box 3	folder 10
Harper, Samuel N., 1915 October 24	box 3	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
original and typed copy		
Pan-Albanian Federation of America, 1915 October 14	box 3	folder 10
Kent, William, 1915 October 18	box 3	folder 10
Harper, Samuel, 1915 October 24	box 3	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Rostovstev, Count James, 1915 November 21	box 3	folder 10
Gonzales, William, 1915 November 4	box 3	folder 10
McAdoo, William G., 1915 November 5	box 3	folder 10
Bryce, James, 1915 November 5	box 3	folder 10
Schindler, Kurt, 1915 November 5	box 3	folder 10
Miller, Kenneth, 1915 November 19	box 3	folder 10
Bulgaria, 1915 November 22	box 3	folder 10
Ford, Henry, 1915 November 25	box 3	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Rice, Secil Spring, 1915 November 18	box 3	folder 10
Phillips, William, 1915 December 2	box 3	folder 10
Department of State, 1915 December 6	box 3	folder 10

Williams, John Skelton, 1915 December 11	box 3	folder 10	
Godkin, Lawrence, 1915 December 13	box 3	folder 10	
Kent, William, 1915 December 18	box 3	folder 10	
Forbes, J. M., 1915 December 20	box 3	folder 10	
Ryerson, Martin, 1915 December 23	box 3	folder 10	
British Embassy, 1915 December 31	box 3	folder 10	
Harper, Samuel, undated	box 3	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
List of contacts in Russia			
Bryce, James, 1916 January 7	box 3	folder 11	
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1916 January 6-19	box 3	folder 11	
Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., 1916 January 20	box 3	folder 11	
Eliot, Charles W., 1916 January 21	box 3	folder 11	
Furuseth, Andrew, 1916 January 27	box 3	folder 11	
Graves, Henry, 1916 February 3	box 3	folder 11	
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1916 February 4-17	box 3	folder 11	
Borden, Caroline, 1916 February 5	box 3	folder 11	
Eliot, Charles W., 1916 February 14	box 3	folder 11	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 16	box 3	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 21	box 3	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Haskell, Edward B., 1916 February 24	box 3	folder 11	
Francis, David R., 1916 February 28	box 3	folder 11	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 29	box 3	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Mitchell-Innes, A., circa 1916 March 13	box 3	folder 11	
Eliot, Charles W., 1916 March 3	box 3	folder 11	

Genckin, Emily H., 1916 March 14	box 3	folder 11	
Patrick, Mary Mills, 1916 March 18	box 3	folder 11	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 March 21	box 3	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1916 March 21	box 3	folder 11	
Syromiatnikoff, S., 1916 April 1	box 3	folder 12	
Downes, Olin, 1916 April 9	box 3	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
missing			
Mitchell-Innes, A., 1916 April 12	box 3	folder 12	
Bicknell, Ernest, 1916 April 15	box 3	folder 12	
Young, Robert F., 1916 April 18	box 3	folder 12	
Francis, D. R., 1916 April 19	box 3	folder 12	
Wise, Stephen S., 1916 April 21	box 3	folder 12	
Grayson, G.T., 1916 May 1	box 3	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Mitchell-Innes, A., 1916 May 1	box 3	folder 12	
Eliot, Charles W., circa 1916 May	box 3	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1916 May 3	box 3	folder 12	
Dako, Christo A., 1916 May 4	box 3	folder 12	
Young, Robert F., 1916 May 13	box 3	folder 12	
Scripps, E.W., 1916 May 13	box 3	folder 12	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1916 May 15	box 3	folder 12	
Brandies, Louis D., 1916 May 22	box 3	folder 12	
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1916 May 26	box 3	folder 12	
Ilbert, C.P., 1916 May 26	box 3	folder 12	
Flexner, Bernard, 1916 May 31			

McAdoo, W.G., 1916 June 2	box 3	folder 12	
Gregory, T.W., 1916 June 2	box 3	folder 12	
Preston, F.C., 1916 June 4	box 3	folder 12	
Bryce, James, 1916 June 6	box 3	folder 12	
Troutwells, Penn, Bucks", 1916 June 14	box 3	folder 12	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 June 19	box 3	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1916 June 21	box 3	folder 12	
Harper, Samuel N., 1916 June 21	box 3	folder 12	
Rosen, 1916 June 29	box 3	folder 12	
Gonzales, William E., 1916 June 30	box 3	folder 12	
Pinchot, Amos, 1916 July 6	box 3	folder 13	
Buxton, Noel, 1916 July 10	box 3	folder 13	
Gonzales, William E., 1916 July 12	box 3	folder 13	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1916 July 12	box 3	folder 13	
Mitchell-Innes, A., 1916 July 13	box 3	folder 13	
Eliot, Charles W., 1916 July 19	box 3	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Arnold, G.S., to Roger H. Williams, 1916 July 25	box 3	folder 13	
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1916 July 27	box 3	folder 13	
Phillips, William, 1916 August 1	box 3	folder 13	
Harper, Samuel N., 1916 August 1	box 3	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
with letter from Henri Sliozberg to S. Harper			
Molt, John R., 1916 August 3	box 3	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Bryce, James, 1916 August 4	box 3	folder 13	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 August 8	box 3	folder 13	

#### **Scope and Contents** copy of a telegram folder 13 Thomson, O. A., 1916 August 5 box 3 Eliot, Charles W., 1916 August 14 folder 13 box 3 Scope and Contents copy box 3 folder 13 Swingle, Walter T., W., 1916 August 23 folder 13 Hapgood, Norman, circa 1916 August 28 box 3 folder 13 Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 August 8 box 3 **Scope and Contents** copy box 3 folder 13 Baker, R., 1916 September 5 Eliot, Charles W., 1916 October 2 box 3 folder 14 Rosenwald, Julius, 1916 October 4 box 3 folder 14 box 3 folder 14 Penfield, Frederic C., 1916 October 28 folder 14 Lindsey, Ben B., 1916 October 21 box 3 box 3 folder 14 Smith, Elizabeth, 1916 October 22 folder 14 Dodge, Cleveland H., 1916 October 26 box 3 box 3 folder 14 Burns, W. J., 1916 October 26 folder 14 Dako, Christo A., 1916 October 31 box 3 box 3 folder 14 Page, Mildred Nelson, 1916 November 2 folder 14 box 3 Jordan, David Starr, 1916 November 3 folder 14 Hapgood, Isabel, 1916 November 7 box 3 folder 14 box 3 Fisher, Walter J., 1916 November 14 folder 14 Billings, Frank, 1916 November 15 box 3 box 3 folder 14 Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1916 November 20 box 3 folder 14 Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 November 22 Scope and Contents copy folder 14 Unidentified, 1916 November 24 box 3

Tolstoy, I., Count, 1916 December 1	box 3	folder 15
Hapgood, Isabel F., 1916 December 3-17	box 3	folder 15
Borden, Caroline, 1916 December 3	box 3	folder 15
Hotovitzky, A., 1916 December 4-17	box 3	folder 15
Otley, P.J., 1916 December 5	box 3	folder 15
Dawson, William Leon, 1916 December 6	box 3	folder 15
Hapgood, Norman, circa 1916 December 8	box 3	folder 15
Abbot, James Francis, 1916 December 8	box 3	folder 15
Louillard, George, to William Willard Howard, 1916 December 14	box 3	folder 15
Addams, Jane, 1916 December 20	box 3	folder 15
Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B., 1916 December 22	box 3	folder 15
Rockefeller, John, 1916 December 26	box 3	folder 15
Peroy, Eustace, 1916 December 29	box 3	folder 15
Rogers, Walter S., 1917 January 12	box 3	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 January 16	box 3	folder 16
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Gildersleeve, Virginia C., 1917 January 22	box 3	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 January 23	1 0	
Scope and Contents	box 3	folder 16
scope and contents	DOX 3	folder 16
copy	DOX 3	folder 16
сору	box 3	folder 16 folder 16
copy McCormick, Frederick, to Redfern, 1917 January 23		
copy McCormick, Frederick, to Redfern, 1917 January 23 Hapgood, Isabel F., circa 1917 January	box 3	folder 16
copy McCormick, Frederick, to Redfern, 1917 January 23 Hapgood, Isabel F., circa 1917 January Gilder, 1917 January 31	box 3 box 3	folder 16 folder 16
copy McCormick, Frederick, to Redfern, 1917 January 23 Hapgood, Isabel F., circa 1917 January Gilder, 1917 January 31 Eliot, Charles W., 1917 February 8	box 3 box 3 box 3	folder 16 folder 16 folder 16
copy McCormick, Frederick, to Redfern, 1917 January 23 Hapgood, Isabel F., circa 1917 January Gilder, 1917 January 31 Eliot, Charles W., 1917 February 8 Gottheil, Richard, 1917 February 15	box 3 box 3 box 3 box 3	folder 16 folder 16 folder 16 folder 16
-	box 3 box 3 box 3 box 3 box 3 box 3	folder 16 folder 16 folder 16 folder 16 folder 16

Hapgood, Isabel F., 1917 March 4	box 3	folder 16
Noyes, A., 1905 March 31	box 3	folder 16
Hapgood, Norman, 1917 March 12	box 3	folder 17
Whittemore, Thomas, 1917 March 14-27	box 3	folder 17
Ely, Richard T., 1917 March 16	box 3	folder 17
Unidentified, 1917 March 19	box 3	folder 17
Grayson, Cary T., 1917 March 21	box 3	folder 17
Harper, Samuel N., circa 1917 March	box 3	folder 17
Harper, Samuel N., 1917 March 21	box 3	folder 17
Mott, John R., 1917 March 22	box 3	folder 17
Hempton, to Roger H. Williams, 1917 March 23	box 3	folder 17
Phillips, William, 1917 March 24	box 3	folder 17
Tripp, Guy E., 1917 March 30	box 3	folder 17
Harper, Samuel N., circa 1917 April	box 3	folder 17
Whittemore, Thomas, 1917 April 2	box 3	folder 18
Hapgood, Norman, 1917 April 3	box 3	folder 18
McCormick, Frederick, 1917 April 3	box 3	folder 18
Pears, Edwin, 1917 April 4	box 3	folder 18
Mitchell-Innes, A., 1917 April 7	box 3	folder 18
Tencken, Nataly, 1917 April 8	box 3	folder 18
Bryce, James, 1917 April 3-17	box 3	folder 18
Harper, Samuel N., 1917 April 11	box 3	folder 18
Vickerey, Charles V., 1917 April 16	box 3	folder 18
Phillips, William, 1917 April 17	box 3	folder 18
Harper, Samuel N., 1917 April 18	box 3	folder 18
Mitchell-Innes, A., 1917 April 23	box 3	folder 18
Harper, Samuel N., 1917 April 25	box 3	folder 18
Millard, Thomas F., 1917 April 29	box 3	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
with related printed item		
Commons, John R., 1917 April 30	box 3	folder 18
Harper, Samuel N., 1917 April 30	box 3	folder 18

Steffens, Lincoln, circa 1917 May	box 3	folder 19
Harper, Samuel N., to Roger H. Williams, 1917 May 15	box 3	folder 19
Harper, Samuel N., to Roger H. Williams, 1917 May 21	box 3	folder 19
Kin, Yamei, to Roger H. Williams, 1917 June 2	box 3	folder 19
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Dako, Christo A. to R.H. Williams, 1917 June 6	box 3	folder 19
Eliot, Charles W., 1917 June 21	box 3	folder 19
Wilson, Edith B., 1917 June 27	box 3	folder 19
Nedobrovo, Liouba, 1917 June 29	box 3	folder 19
Williams, Roger H., 1917 July 6	box 3	folder 19
Polish Consulate in Petrograd, 1917 July 6	box 3	folder 19
Williams, Roger H., 1917 July 13	box 3	folder 19
Houston, D.F., 1917 August 29	box 3	folder 19
Smith, Winfield Scott, 1917 October 5-18	box 3	folder 20
Gade, John Herman, 1917 October 13	box 3	folder 20
Grammonis, 1917 November 2	box 3	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
with typed copy of letter to CRC, 11 October 1917		
Gade, John Herman, 1917 November 5	box 3	folder 20
Gade, John Herman, 1917 November 9	box 3	folder 20
Pershing, John J., 1917 November 14	box 3	folder 20
Dillon, John, 1917 November 15	box 3	folder 20
Bryce, James, 1917 November 17	box 3	folder 20
Wells, H. G., circa 1917 November	box 3	folder 20
Bell, G. K .A., 1917 November 20	box 3	folder 20
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1917 November 28-December 11	box 3	folder 20
Whitlock, Brand, 1917 December 1	box 3	folder 20
Ilbert, Lady Jessie, 1917 December 2	box 3	folder 20
		611.00
Uchida, Yo, 1917 December 10	box 3	folder 20

Summers, Natalia, 1917 December 28	box 3	folder 20
Legation of Sweden at Washington D.C., 1917 December 29	box 3	folder 20
Young, George, 1918 January 1	box 3	folder 21
Thomas, J. A., 1918 January 8	box 3	folder 21
Gartz, Kate Crane, 1918 January 11	box 3	folder 21
Bryce, James, 1918 January 16	box 3	folder 21
Ilbert, Joyce, circa 1918 January 20	box 3	folder 21
Bjelke, Eva, 1918 February 1	box 3	folder 21
Ross, Edward A., 1918 February 14	box 3	folder 21
McCormick, 1918 February 23	box 3	folder 21
Pelligrini, 1918 February 24	box 3	folder 21
Abbot, James Francis, 1918 February 25	box 3	folder 21
Godkin, Lawrence, 1918 March 1	box 3	folder 21
White, W. A., 1918 March 1	box 3	folder 21
Peterson, Elmer J., 1918 March 26	box 3	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
with related clipping		
Spring-Pirl, Florence, 1918 March 7	box 3	folder 21
Manning, W. H., 1918 March 9	box 3	folder 21
Millard, Thomas F., circa 1918 March 11	box 3	folder 21
Millard, Thomas F., circa 1918 March 12	box 3	folder 21
Bryce, James, 1918 March 14	box 3	folder 21
	box 3	folder 21
Gunzbury, Theodore de, 1918 March 14	box 3 box 3	folder 21 folder 22
Gunzbury, Theodore de, 1918 March 14 Howard, William Willard to Frederick Lynch, 1918 April 1 Scope and Contents		
Gunzbury, Theodore de, 1918 March 14 Howard, William Willard to Frederick Lynch, 1918 April 1		
Gunzbury, Theodore de, 1918 March 14 Howard, William Willard to Frederick Lynch, 1918 April 1 Scope and Contents copy		
Gunzbury, Theodore de, 1918 March 14 Howard, William Willard to Frederick Lynch, 1918 April 1 Scope and Contents copy Modjeska, Feline, 1918 April 10	box 3	folder 22
Gunzbury, Theodore de, 1918 March 14 Howard, William Willard to Frederick Lynch, 1918 April 1 Scope and Contents copy Modjeska, Feline, 1918 April 10 Barton, James L., 1918 April 15	box 3 box 3	folder 22 folder 22
Gunzbury, Theodore de, 1918 March 14 Howard, William Willard to Frederick Lynch, 1918 April 1 Scope and Contents	box 3 box 3 box 3	folder 22 folder 22 folder 22

Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 May 1 Scope and Contents	box 3	folder 22
сору		
Office of Amos Pinchot, 1918 May 24	box 3	folder 22
McCormick Secretary, 1918 May 25	box 3	folder 22
Secretary of State, 1918 May 28	box 3	folder 22
Lockhart, R., 1918 May 29	box 3	folder 22
Scope and Contents		
decyphered telegram		
Ikskuhl, Baroness, 1918 June 2	box 3	folder 22
Committee for Armenian and Syrian Relief, 4, 1918 June 5	box 3	folder 22
Williams, Roger H., 1918 July 5	box 3	folder 22
Chamberlin, T.C., 1918 July 16	box 3	folder 22
Houston, D.F., 1918 July 31	box 3	folder 22
Ryerson, Martin A., 1918 August 5	box 3	folder 22
Briantchaninoff, Marie, 1918 August 11-24	box 3	folder 22
Eliot, Charles W., 1918 August 26	box 3	folder 22
Scope and Contents		
original and copy		
Abbot, James Francis, 1918 September 14	box 3	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Page, Mildred Nelson, circa 1918 September 21	box 3	folder 23
Unidentified, 1918 September 24	box 3	folder 23
Wraper, G., 1918 September 25	box 3	folder 23
Ryerson, Martin A., 1918 October 3	box 3	folder 23
Marie, 6 October, 1905 April 1	box 3	folder 23
Uchida, Yo, 1918 October 18	box 3	folder 23
Houston, D. F., 1918 October 21	box 3	folder 23
Crane, Richard, 1918 October 24	box 3	folder 23
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 October 29	box 3	folder 23

Imanishi, Ito, 1918 November 3	box 3	folder 23
Palmer, William, 1918 November 3	box 3	folder 23
Mitrofanow, 1918 November 8	box 3	folder 23
Laufer, B., 1918 November 11	box 3	folder 23
Williams, Roger H., 1918 November 12	box 3	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Morgan, J. P., 1918 November 14	box 3	folder 23
Natasha, 1918 November 17	box 3	folder 23
Johnson, Hiram W., 1918 November 15	box 3	folder 23
Smith, Arthur L., 22 October 1918, 1918 October 22	box 3	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Bigelow, Poultney, 1918 November 19	box 3	folder 23
Pershing, John J., 1918 November 21	box 3	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Hapgood, Isabel F., 1918 November 23	box 3	folder 23
Canfield, George F., 1918 November 27	box 3	folder 23
Sun Yat Sen, 1918 November 27	box 3	folder 23
Dako, Christo A., 1918 November 29	box 3	folder 23
Lynh, W. H., 1918 November 29	box 3	folder 23
Arnold, Julean, 1918 November 30	box 3	folder 23
Hirota, M., 1918 December 1	box 3	folder 24
Schlippenbach, Imperial Russian Consulate in Chicago, 1918 December 4	box 3	folder 24
Tadros, D. N., 1918 December 5	box 3	folder 24
Whiten, A. V., 1918 December 12	box 3	folder 24
Chun-Huang, Li, 1918 December 14	box 3	folder 24
Whealdon, Martha [Martha Chickering], to Pattir, 1918 December 29	box 3	folder 24
Eliot, Charles W., 1918 December 30	box 3	folder 24

Patrick, Mary Mills, Reasons for an American mandate over Turkey, 1919	box 4	folder 1
Vacquier, T., circa 1919	box 4	folder 1
Palmer, Morgan, 1919 January 1	box 4	folder 1
Todrass, D., 1919 January 2	box 4	folder 1
Ilbert, Lady Jessie, 1919 January 4	box 4	folder 1
Dean, Charles Ray, 1919 January 6	box 4	folder 1
Pampelly, Raphael, 1919 January 10	box 4	folder 1
Reinsch, Paul S., 1919 January 10	box 4	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Glennon, G., J., 1919 January 16	box 4	folder 1
Unidentified, 1919 January 17	box 4	folder 1
Corse, Frederick M., 1919 January 22	box 4	folder 1
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1919 January 23	box 4	folder 1
Commons, John R., 1919 January 23	box 4	folder 1
Barnet, Eugene E., 1919 January 23	box 4	folder 1
Singsan, Wong H., 1919 January 25	box 4	folder 1
Mitchell-Innes, A., 1919 January 26	box 4	folder 1
Makino, Count, 1919 January 26	box 4	folder 1
Batolin, P.P., 1919 January 27	box 4	folder 1
Haw Kling Yen, 1919 January 27	box 4	folder 1
Summons, Thomas, 1919 January 27	box 4	folder 1
Williams, Roger H., 1919 January 31	box 4	folder 1
Secretary to Mr. Crane, to Mme Breshkovskaya, 1919 February 1	box 4	folder 2
Platon, Metropolitan, 1919 February 1-14	box 4	folder 2
Department of State, Director of the Consular Service, 1919 February 1	box 4	folder 2
Cleveland, Richard F., 1919 February 3	box 4	folder 2
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1919 February 9	box 4	folder 2
Jastrow, Morris, Jr., 1919 February 11	box 4	folder 2
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1919 February 22	box 4	folder 2

Page, Arthur W., 1919 February 24	box 4	folder 2
Bristol, M. L., 1919 February 24	box 4	folder 2
Bristol, M. L., 1919 February 28	box 4	folder 2
Bristol, M. L., to Bristol, 1919 February 28	box 4	folder 2
Nedobrovo, Liouba, 1919 March	box 4	folder 3
US Embassy in Paris, 1919 March 3	box 4	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Excerpt from the President Eliot's letter, 1919 March 1	box 4	folder 3
Crane, Richard, 1919 March 10	box 4	folder 3
Gottheil, Richard, 1919 March 12	box 4	folder 3
Gardiner, A.G., 1919 March 13	box 4	folder 3
Bryce, James, 1919 March 16	box 4	folder 3
Donarche, Leon, 1919 March 18	box 4	folder 3
Bedikian, 1919 March 19	box 4	folder 3
Ilbert, J., 1919 March 19	box 4	folder 3
Lybyer, 1919 March 19	box 4	folder 3
Unidentified, 1919 March 20	box 4	folder 3
Gunzburg, Olga, 1919 March 23	box 4	folder 3
Carl, Katherine A., 1919 March 23	box 4	folder 3
Crane, Charles R. to Bashian, Marie, 1919 March 28	box 4	folder 3
Crane, Charles R. to Judson, Harry Pratt, 1919 March 28	box 4	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Young, J. Helen, 1919 March 29	box 4	folder 3
Dillon, E.J., 1919 March 30	box 4	folder 3
Grogan, Lady Ellinor J.B., 1919 March 31	box 4	folder 3
Kyrias, Priskie, 1919 April 4	box 4	folder 4
Kelsey, Carl, 1919 April 8	box 4	folder 4

	box 4	folder 4
Unidentified, 1919 April 26	box 4	folder 4
Juhn, Julia, 1919 April 26	box 4	folder 4
Young, Robert F., 1919 April 27	box 4	folder 4
American Commission to Negotiate Peace and attached instructions, 1919 April 30	box 4	folder 4
Whyte, Emy Mrs. A.F. Whyte, 1919 May 1	box 4	folder 4
Young, J., 1919 May 3	box 4	folder 4
Wallace, T. R., 1919 May 4	box 4	folder 4
Konitza, Mahmed, 1919 May 5	box 4	folder 4
Dako, Christo A., 1919 May 5	box 4	folder 4
Rabinoff, Max, 1919 May 5	box 4	folder 4
Halil, 1919 May 6	box 4	folder 4
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1919 May 8	box 4	folder 4
Morrison, G. E., 1919 May 11	box 4	folder 4
Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 May 16	box 4	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Nedobrovo, Liouba, 1919 May 20	box 4	folder 4
Bertrane, L., 1919 May 20	box 4	folder 4
Crane, Cornelia, 1919 May 20	box 4	folder 4
Frankfurter, Felix, 1919 May 23	box 4	folder 4
Arnold, Julean, 1919 May 24	box 4	folder 4
Stancioff, Dimitri, 1919 May 31	box 4	folder 4
Thank you letter from Samokov Citizens Committee in French and Bulgarian, 1919 June 1	box 4	folder 5
Hiluny, Nichemet, 1905 April 2	box 4	folder 5
Mosaphen, Abdel-Koden, circa 1919	box 4	folder 5
Halide, Edib, 1919 June 6	box 4	folder 5
Halide, Edib, 1919 June 7	box 4	folder 5
Ashbee, C.R., 1919 June 20	box 4	folder 5
Schlippenbach, Baron A., 1919 June 25		
	box 4	folder 5
Nedobrovo, Liouba, 1919 July 1	box 4 box 4	folder 5 folder 5

Whyte, Emy, 1919 July 13	box 4	folder 5
Jones, Richard Lloyd, to Roger H. Williams, 1919 July 15	box 4	folder 5
Morrison, Jennie, circa 1919 July 16	box 4	folder 5
Carpenter, Louise M., 1919 July 19	box 4	folder 5
White, Stanley, 1919 July 21	box 4	folder 5
Henber, V.J., 1919 July 21	box 4	folder 5
Halide, Edib, 1919 July 24	box 4	folder 5
Henber, V. J., 1919 July 30	box 4	folder 5
Whyte, A. F., 1919 July 30	box 4	folder 5
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1919 August 7	box 4	folder 6
Unidentified, 1919 August 13	box 4	folder 6
Crow, Carl, 1919 August 14	box 4	folder 6
Lee, Frank C., 1919 August 15	box 4	folder 6
Prosinski, L. A., 1919 August 17	box 4	folder 6
Young, Jessie H., 1919 August 17	box 4	folder 6
Watson, J. K., 1919 August 18	box 4	folder 6
Mustapha, Abdussalem, 1919 August 19	box 4	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
French original and English typed copy		
Crane, Richard, 1919 August 20	box 4	folder 6
Halide, Edib, 1919 August 20	box 4	folder 6
Money, E. M., 1919 August 20	box 4	folder 6
Wilson, Edith Bolling, 1919 August 24	box 4	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Morrison, Jennie, 1919 August 30	box 4	folder 6
Committee for Albanian colony in Turkey, documents in Turkish with descriptions in English and French, 1919	box 4	folder 7
Trustees of the American College for Girls in Constantinople, 1919 September 1	box 4	folder 7
Dewey, Helena, 1919 September 3	box 4	folder 7
Halide, Edib, 1919 September 16	box 4	folder 7
Nime Foria S 1010 Sontombor 20		

Nimr, Faris S., 1919 September 20

	box 4	folder 7
Morrison, Jennie, 1919 September 21	box 4	folder 7
Shipkoff, Theodore K., 1919 September 23	box 4	folder 7
Herron, George D., 1919 September 25	box 4	folder 7
Durham, E. Edith, circa 1919 September 29	box 4	folder 7
Collings, Ernest H.R., 1919 September 29	box 4	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
with related note		
General		
Addendum 2005		
Bureau of the Congress of the Societies of the Macedonian Emigration, 1919 October 1	box 4	folder 8
Bourchier, J. D., 1919 October 7	box 4	folder 8
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1919 October 7	box 4	folder 8
Herron, George D., 1919 October 13	box 4	folder 8
Miliukov, Pavel, 1919 October 17	box 4	folder 8
Hopkins, Charles P., 1919 October 21	box 4	folder 8
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1919 October 27	box 4	folder 8
Phillips, William, 1919 October 30	box 4	folder 8
Rowe, G. O., 1919 November 1	box 4	folder 9
Schou-Kjeldsen, H., 1919 November 4	box 4	folder 9
Karandjouloff, Ivan, and Kanazireff, Vladimir, Executive Committee of the Macedonian Society, 1919 November 7	box 4	folder 9
Keating, James, 1919 November 14	box 4	folder 9
Mestrovic, 1919 November 11	box 4	folder 9
Carpenter, Louise M., 1919 November 16	box 4	folder 9
Halide, Edib, 1919 November 24	box 4	folder 9
Patrick, Mary Mills, 1919 November 29	box 4	folder 9
University of Chicago, 1919 November 29	box 4	folder 9
Herron, George D., 1919 December 3	box 4	folder 9
Herron, George D., to Theodore Shipkoff, 1919 November	box 4	folder 9

Bjelki, Eva, 1919 December 5	box 4	folder 9
Innes, Chris, 1919 December 5	box 4	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
missing		
Panaretoff, G., 1919 December 6	box 4	folder 9
Dufour, 1919 December 21	box 4	folder 9
Schlippenbach, Baron, 1919 December 24	box 4	folder 9
Carpenter, Louise M., 1919 December 29	box 4	folder 9
Davis, John W., 1920 January 1	box 4	folder 10
Millard, Thomas F. to Roger H. Williams, 1920 January 2	box 4	folder 10
Young, George, 1920 February 7	box 4	folder 10
Jones, Richard Lloyd, 1920 February 14	box 4	folder 10
Eliot, Charles W., 1920 February 18	box 4	folder 10
Baird, Wyllis W., 1920 February 19	box 4	folder 10
Skiff, Frederick, 1920 February 25	box 4	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
General		
Addendum 2005		
Halide, Edib, 1920 March 21	box 4	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
with related item		
Finley, Martha B., 1920 March 23	box 4	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
postcard		
Davis, John W., 1920 March 27	box 4	folder 10
Department of State, 1920 April 3	box 4	folder 10
Scope and Contents		

#### General

Addendum 2010 October

Eliot, Charles W., 1920 April 9	box 4	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Appointement letter from Department of State, 1920 April 12	box 4	folder 10
Leatherbee, Robert to Cornelia Crane, 1920 May 14	box 4	folder 10
Halide, Edib, 1920 May 24	box 4	folder 10
Eliot, Charles W., 9 June, 1905 April 3	box 4	folder 10
Charles R. Crane to Roger H. Williams, 1920 July 6	box 4	folder 11
Vacquier, Tatiana, 1920 July 29	box 4	folder 11
Kingsley, Darwin P., 1920 August 4	box 4	folder 11
Rogers, Walter S., 1920 August 7	box 4	folder 11
Houston, D. F., 1920 August 9	box 4	folder 11
Bryce, E. Marion, 1920 August 20	box 4	folder 11
Grogan, Lady Ellinor J.B., 1920 September 1	box 4	folder 11
Graham, Stephen, 1920 September 3	box 4	folder 11
Whyte, Emy, 1920 September 6	box 4	folder 11
Young, Lady Jessie H., 1920 September 10	box 4	folder 11
Rogers, Walter S., 1920 September 24	box 4	folder 11
Stevens, John F., 1920 October 13	box 4	folder 11
Malone, E.H., 1920 October 25	box 4	folder 11
Herron, George D., 1920 November 2	box 4	folder 11
Letter from American Consul General, 1920 November 5	box 4	folder 11
Baker, John Earl, China Famine Relief Red Cross Director, 1920 November 16	box 4	folder 11
Baker, John Earl, China Famine Relief Red Cross Director, 1920 November 22	box 4	folder 11
Eliot, Charles W., 1920 December 8	box 4	folder 11
Semenov-Tian-Shansky, V., to Messrs.Glover & Washburn, 1920 December 14	box 4	folder 11

copy

Williams, Roger H., 1920 December 20	box 4	folder 11	
Houston, D. F., 1920 December 22	box 4	folder 11	
Vacquier, Tatiana, 1920 December 25	box 4	folder 11	
Imanishi, 1912 January 5	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Hornbeck, Stanley, 1921 January 6	box 4	folder 12	
Unidentified, 1921 January 8	box 4	folder 12	
Bristol, Mark, 1921 January 14	box 4	folder 12	
Crane, Charles R. to Barry, J. P, 1921 January 14	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2010			
The Battle Creek Sanitarium, 1921 January 14	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Crane, Richard, 1921 January 15	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Harper, Samuel, 1921 January 16	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Davies, Joseph E. to Roger Williams, 1921 January 17	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Whittemore, Thomas to Glover and Washburn, 1921 January 17	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Williams, Roger H., 1921 January 25	box 4	folder 12	

Addendum 2005			
McCarthy, Charles to Dawson Glover, 1921 January 27	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Millard, Thomas F., 1921 January 30	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Bishop, H. P. to Frank B. Washburn, 1921 February 2	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1921 February 3	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
L???vov, Vladimir, 1921 February 23	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Williams, Roger H., 1921 March 2	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Allahabad Agricultural Institute, 1921 March 4	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Stead, Wickham, to Frank B. Washburn, 1921 March 6	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Imanishi, 1921 March 9	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Eliot, Charles W., 1921 March 10	box 4	folder 12	

General			
Addendum 2005			
Hughes, Charles E., 1921 March 12	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Glover, Dawson C., 1921 March 16	box 4	folder 12	
Adams, Grace A. to Dawson C. Glover, 1921 March 17	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1921 March 18	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Koo, Willington, 1921 March 22	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1921 March 27	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Adams, Grace A. to Dawson C. Glover, 1921 March 28	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Wilson, Edith Bolling, 1921 March 31	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Houston, 1921 April 2	box 4	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2005			
Harper, Samuel H. to Roger Williams, 1921 April 4	box 4	folder 12	

Addendum 2005			
Commons, John R. to Frederick Spahn, 1921 April 13	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Mott, John R., 1921 April 16	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
McCarthy, Lucile to Dawson C. Glover, 1921 April 18	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1921 April 24	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Mott, John R., 1921 April 26	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Brodie, Donald to Williams, Roger H., 1921 April 27	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Williams, Roger, 1921 April 27	box 4	folder 12	
Atherton, R., 1921 May 5	box 4	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Carter, Edward, 1921 May 13-14	box 4	folder 12	
Whyte, A. E., 1921 May 23	box 4	folder 13	
Uchida, S., 1921 May 24	box 4	folder 13	
Molchanoff, I. M., 1921 May 31	box 4	folder 13	

box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
box 4	folder 13	
	box 4 box 4 box 4 box 4 box 4 box 4 box 4 box 4	box 4folder 13box 4folder 13

Addendum 2005

Young, Robert F., 1921 July 7	box 4	folder 13	
Ragozin, Zinaida, 1921 July 20	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Putnam, Herbert, 1921 July 23	box 4	folder 13	
Hurr, Adelaida C., 1921 July 25	box 4	folder 13	
Keely, Royal R., 1921 July 26	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Draper, George, 1921 August 4	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Duras, Victor, 1921 August 10	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Krochik, Louis D., 1921 August 12	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Whyte, A. E., 1921 August 13	box 4	folder 13	
Halide, Edib, 1921 August 14	box 4	folder 13	
Dohru, R., 1921 August 22	box 4	folder 13	
Breshkovsky, Catherine, 1921 August 29	box 4	folder 13	
Unidentified, 1921 August 29	box 4	folder 13	
Ochs, Adolph S., 1921 August 30	box 4	folder 13	
Tamara, 1921 August 31	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Shan, Chi Yao, 1921 September 2	box 4	folder 13	
You, Ho, 1921 September 2	box 4	folder 13	

Addendum 2005

Millard, Thomas F., 1921 September 13	box 4	folder 13	
Schuman, Jacob Gould, 1921 September 17	box 4	folder 13	
Wells, H. G., 1921 September 20	box 4	folder 13	
Young, George, 1921 September 25	box 4	folder 13	
Wells, H.G., 1921 September 26	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1921 September 29	box 4	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Vacquier, Tatiana, 1921 October 3	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Rogers, H.J., 1921 October 4	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Wells, H. G., 1921 October 4	box 4	folder 14	
Graham, Stephen, 1921 October 5	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Mucha, Alphonse, 1921 October 8	box 4	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wells, H. G., 1921 October 13	box 4	folder 14	
Banji, J., 1921 October 15	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Yen, Minister for Foreign Affairs, to Schurman, Jacob Gould, 1921 November 2	box 4	folder 14	

Fitch, Robert F., 1921 November 3	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Kin, Y., 1921 November 8	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Rodzianko, Mikhail, 1921 November 15	box 4	folder 14	
Robert College, 1921 November 24	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Dey, Helena, 1921 November 29	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Hugher, Charles E., 1921 November 29	box 4	folder 14	
Palmer, Morgan, 1921 December 1	box 4	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Taylor, L., 1921 December 3	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Harper, Samuel, 1921 December 5	box 4	folder 14	
Ryerson, Carolina, circa 1912 December 6	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Young, Robert F., 1921 December 12	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Engelhardt, Cari Baroness, 1921 December 14	box 4	folder 14	

Addendum 2005			
Millard, Thomas F. to Roger Williams, circa 1921 December 17	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Powell, J.B., to Donald M. Brodie, 1921 December 17 General	box 4	folder 14	
Addendum 2005			
Yen, 17 December 1921 with enclosed letter of Schurman, Jacob Gould, 1921 November 5	box 4	folder 14	
Mucha, Alphonse, 1921 December 18	box 4	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
University of Chicago, 1921 December 23	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Yui, David Z.T., 1921 December 24	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Boppe, Y., 1921 December 27	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Unidentified, 1921 December 6	box 4	folder 14	
Office memorandum, 1921 December 29	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Shipkoff, Theodor K., 1921 December 31	box 4	folder 14	
General			
Addendum 2005			
Governo della Tripolitania, 1922	box 4	folder 14	

copy

Cifte, Hasan, circa 1922	box 4	folder 14
Innes, A. Mitchell, 1922 January 5	box 4	folder 14
Zaroodny, J. S., 1922 January 9	box 4	folder 14
Staub, Albert W., 1922 January 24	box 4	folder 14
Unidentified, 1922 January 28	box 4	folder 14
Stowe, Lyman Beecher, 1922 January 31	box 4	folder 14
Bohn, W.F., 1922 January 31	box 4	folder 14
Nedobrovo, Liouba, 1922 January 1	box 4	folder 14
Lathrop, Julia C., 1922 February 1	box 4	folder 15
Albreht, Charles H., 1922 February 2	box 4	folder 15
Harnigton, C., 1922 February 3	box 4	folder 15
Swingle, Walter T., 1922 February 6	box 4	folder 15
Jusserand, Jean Adrien, 1922 February 13	box 4	folder 15
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1922 February	box 4	folder 15
General		
Addendum 2010		
Kin, Y., 1922 March 2	box 4	folder 15
Bryce, E. Marion, 1922 March 5	box 4	folder 15
Whyte, A. E., circa 1922 March 11	box 4	folder 15
Squires, Grant, 1922 March 17	box 4	folder 15
Horwell, Morton, 1922 March 28	box 4	folder 15
Uxkhull, Vera, 1922 March 29	box 4	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
сору		
	box 4	folder 15
Kastalsky, A., 1922 March 31	DOX 4	Ioluci 15
	box 4 box 4a	folder 1
Kastalsky, A., 1922 March 31 Shaykh-al-Ard, Munir Zaki, 1922 April <b>Scope and Contents</b>		
Shaykh-al-Ard, Munir Zaki, 1922 April		

Halide, Edib, 1922 April 12	box 4a	folder 1
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1922 April 12	box 4a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Ilbert, Lady J. S., 1922 April 15	box 4a	folder 1
Wilson, Woodrow, 1922 April 16	box 4a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010 October		
Anitchkoff, A., 1922 April 20	box 4a	folder 1
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1922 April 21	box 4a	folder 1
Watson, J., 1922 April 22	box 4a	folder 1
Bradley, Harold, 1922 April 22	box 4a	folder 1
Shahbendar, Mrs., 1922 May 1	box 4a	folder 1
Olhin, Natalie, 1922 May 4	box 4a	folder 1
Bauji, Jussuf, 1922 May 5	box 4a	folder 1
Birge, E.A., 1922 May 8	box 4a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Musil, Alois, 1922 May 8	box 4a	folder 1
Musil, Alois, 1922 May 8	box 4a	folder 1
Arslan, E., circa 1922	box 4a	folder 1
Mokarzel, Naoum A., circa 1922	box 4a	folder 1
Barnett, Eugene E., to Lawrason Riggs Jr., 1922 May 18	box 4a	folder 1
Kastalsky, A., 1922 May 18	box 4a	folder 1
Thibault, J., Father, 1922 May 18	box 4a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
French holograph original and English holograph		
сору		

# Crane Family papers 11048740

	box 4a	folder 1
Grogan, J. B., 1922 May 29	box 4a	folder 1
Thompson, E. A. M., 1922 May 29	box 4a	folder 1
Young, J. Helen, 1922 May 29	box 4a	folder 1
Young, N., 1922 May 30	box 4a	folder 1
Shimizu, S., 1922 June 6	box 4a	folder 2
Pinchot, Amos R. E., 1922 June 10	box 4a	folder 2
Nimr, Feris L., 1922 June 11	box 4a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
French original and English copy		
Shimizu, S., 1922 June 12	box 4a	folder 2
Klemm, W., 1922 June 17	box 4a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Gale, 1922 June 20	box 4a	folder 2
Harlau, Laura, circa 1922-1923 June 21	box 4a	folder 2
Rostovtsev, Count M., 1922 June 22	box 4a	folder 2
Shahbender, Mrs., 1922 June 23	box 4a	folder 2
Horvath, D. M., 1922 June 24	box 4a	folder 2
King, Henry C., to Donald M. Brodie, 1922 June 30	box 4a	folder 2
Dodd, William E., 1922 July 3	box 4a	folder 3
Wilson, Woodrow, 1922 July 6	box 4a	folder 3
Hogarth, D., 1922 July 6	box 4a	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1922 July 8	box 4a	folder 3
Powell, J. B., 1922 July 13	box 4a	folder 3
Eliot, Charles W., 1922 July 17	box 4a	folder 3
Nedobrovo, Liouba, 1922 July 17	box 4a	folder 3
Cator, Adeh, 1922 July 18	box 4a	folder 3
Vacquier, Tatiana, 1922 July 18	box 4a	folder 3
Maksudoff, Sadri, 1922 July 20	box 4a	folder 3

Gorokhoff, Ivan T., 1922 July 21	box 4a	folder 3
Ostroukhoff, J., 1922 July 24	box 4a	folder 3
Baker, Ray Stannard, 1922 July 24	box 4a	folder 3
Chytil, Zdenek, 1922 July 29	box 4a	folder 3
Dodd, William E., 1922 August 1	box 4a	folder 4
Gembrich, Marcella, 1922 August 2	box 4a	folder 4
Eliot, Charles W., 1922 August 3	box 4a	folder 4
Pashkovsky, J. N., 1922 August 7	box 4a	folder 4
Anastassy, Archbishop of Kishinev and Hotin, 1922 August 8	box 4a	folder 4
Finley, Martha B., 1922 August 8	box 4a	folder 4
Uchida, Yo, 1922 August 10	box 4a	folder 4
King, Henry C., 1922 August 10	box 4a	folder 4
Newman, Oliver P., 1922 August 14	box 4a	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Klemm, W. to Donald Brodie, 1922 August 15	box 4a	folder 4
Ochs, Adolph S., 1922 August 18	box 4a	folder 4
Kastalsky, A., 1922 August 21	box 4a	folder 4
Baker, Ray Stannard, 1922 August 21	box 4a	folder 4
Sedgwick, Ellen, 1922 August 24	box 4a	folder 4
Sabbagh, Elins G., 1922 August 24	box 4a	folder 4
Anitchkoff, A., 1922 August 27	box 4a	folder 4
Forbes, Rosita, circa 1922 August 28	box 4a	folder 4
Weniamin, Bishop Sevastopolsky and of Army, 1922 September 4-17	box 4a	folder 5
Draper, George, 1922 September 6	box 4a	folder 5
Draper, George, undated	box 4a	folder 5

Halide, Edib, 1922 September 12	box 4a	folder 5	
Stevens, Frederick W., 1922 September 12	box 4a	folder 5	

Putnam, Herbert, G. P., 1922 September 21

# Crane Family papers 11048740

Schwerin, R. P., 1922 September 22 Eliot, Charles W., 1922 September 22 Houston, Herbert S., 1922 September 23	box 4a box 4a	folder 5
Eliot, Charles W., 1922 September 22 Houston, Herbert S., 1922 September 23		falden E
Houston, Herbert S., 1922 September 23		folder 5
	box 4a	folder 5
Henry Henry C. 1022 Company and 22	box 4a	folder 5
Houston, Herbert S., 1922 September 23	box 4a	folder 5
Brodie, Donald M., 1922 September 24	box 4a	folder 5
Imanishi, Ito, 1922 September 26	box 4a	folder 5
Bell, Mabel G. (Mrs. Alexander Graham), 1922 September 30	box 4a	folder 5
Hotovitzky, Mary, 1922 October 3	box 4a	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Baker, Ray Steward, 1922 October 5	box 4a	folder 6
Brodie, Donald M., 1922 October 5	box 4a	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Baker, Ray Steward, 1922 October 8	box 4a	folder 6
Gale, A., 1922 October 11	box 4a	folder 6
Colby, 1922 October 13	box 4a	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Anastasii, Archbishop, 1922 October 16	box 4a	folder 6
General		
Addendum 2005		
Young, 1922 October 16	box 4a	folder 6
	box 4a	folder 6
Ilbert, 1922 October 20		folder 6
	box 4a	
Ilbert, 1922 October 20 Young, George, 1922 October 20 Hessen, Sergei, 1922 October 21	box 4a box 4a	folder 6
Young, George, 1922 October 20 Hessen, Sergei, 1922 October 21		
Young, George, 1922 October 20	box 4a	folder 6

Klemm, William to Donald Brodie, 1922 November 21	box 4a	folder 6
Anitchkoff, A., 1922 November 21	box 4a	folder 6
Millard, Thomas F. to Donald Brodie, 1922 November 23	box 4a	folder 6
Brodie, Donald M., 1922 November 23	box 4a	folder 6
Brodie, Donald M., 1922 November 24	box 4a	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Georgian Red Cross, Constantinople section, circa 1922 November 25	box 4a	folder 6
Shahbendar, 1922 November 26	box 4a	folder 6
Brodie, Donald, 1922 November 28	box 4a	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Halide, Edib, 1922 December 1	box 4a	folder 7
Musil, Alois, 1922 December 2	box 4a	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Brodie, Donald M., 1922 December 7	box 4a	folder 7
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1922 December 9	box 4a	folder 7
Millard, Thomas F., 1922 December 11	box 4a	folder 7
	DOX 10	
Brodie, Donald M., 1922 December 11	box 4a	folder 7
Keramett, S., 1922 December 11	box 4a	folder 7
Brodie, Donald M., 1922 December 11 Keramett, S., 1922 December 11 Tcharykow, Vera, 1922 December 11 Ilbert, J., circa 1922 December 12	box 4a box 4a	folder 7 folder 7
Keramett, S., 1922 December 11 Tcharykow, Vera, 1922 December 11 Ilbert, J., circa 1922 December 12	box 4a box 4a box 4a	folder 7 folder 7 folder 7
Keramett, S., 1922 December 11 Tcharykow, Vera, 1922 December 11 Ilbert, J., circa 1922 December 12 Millard, Thomas F., 1922 December 12	box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a	folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7
Keramett, S., 1922 December 11 Tcharykow, Vera, 1922 December 11 Ilbert, J., circa 1922 December 12 Millard, Thomas F., 1922 December 12 Gano, Seth, 1922 December 15	box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a	folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7
Keramett, S., 1922 December 11 Tcharykow, Vera, 1922 December 11	box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a	folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7
Keramett, S., 1922 December 11 Tcharykow, Vera, 1922 December 11 Ilbert, J., circa 1922 December 12 Millard, Thomas F., 1922 December 12 Gano, Seth, 1922 December 15 Bristol, Admiral Mark L., 1922 December 16 Millard, Thomas F., to Donald M. Brodie, 1922 December	box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a	folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7
Keramett, S., 1922 December 11 Tcharykow, Vera, 1922 December 11 Ilbert, J., circa 1922 December 12 Millard, Thomas F., 1922 December 12 Gano, Seth, 1922 December 15 Bristol, Admiral Mark L., 1922 December 16 Millard, Thomas F., to Donald M. Brodie, 1922 December 17	box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a box 4a	folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7 folder 7

Musil, Alois, 1922 December 23	box 4a	folder 7
Fitch, Emily B., 1922 December 25	box 4a	folder 7
Allenby, Edmund, 1922 December 26	box 4a	folder 7
Eliot, Charles, 1922 December 26	box 4a	folder 7
Putnam, Herbert G. H., 1922 December 26	box 4a	folder 7
Moore, Laurence, to John Crane, 1922 December 31	box 4a	folder 7
Faisal, 1923 January 1	box 4a	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Baker, Ray Steward to Donald Brodie, 1923 January 6	box 4a	folder 8
Bristol, Admiral Mark L., 1923 January 8	box 4a	folder 8
Moore, Laurence S., to John O. Crane, 1923 January 10 General	box 4a	folder 8
Addendum 2010		
Moore, Laurence S. to Donald Brodie, 1923 January 11	box 4a	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
сору		
List of unidentified letters related to Russian girl Tatiana Anitchkoff, 1923 January 13	box 4a	folder 8
General		
Addendum 2010		
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., circa 1923 January 14	box 4a	folder 8
Rogers, Walter H., 1923 January 16	box 4a	folder 8
Gale, Agnes, circa 1923 January 16	box 4a	folder 8
Musil, Alois, 1923 January 20	box 4a	folder 8
Moore, Laurence S. to Donald Brodie, 1923 January 21	box 4a	folder 8
Hussein, letters and translation, 1923 January 20	box 4a	folder 8
Ekzempliarskii, 1923 January 23	box 4a	folder 8
Russian Orthodox Mission in Jerusalem, 1923 January 24	box 4a	folder 8
General		
Addendum 2005		

Orloff, Helen, undated

# Crane Family papers 11048740

Scope and Contents	box 4a	folder 8
marked 148		
Page, Mildred Nelson, circa 1923 February	box 4a	folder 9
Klemm, W., 1923 February 3	box 4a	folder 9
Neratov, A., 1923 February 6	box 4a	folder 9
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1923 February 6	box 4a	folder 9
Nazih El-Azin, 1923 February 9	box 4a	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
original and English translation		
Halide, Edib, 1923 February 10	box 4a	folder 9
Halide, Edib, undated	box 4a	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
notes for CRC		
El-Khatib, F., 1923 February 11	box 4a	folder 9
Wilson, Woodrow, 1923 February 12	box 4a	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Young, J. H., 1923 February 12	box 4a	folder 9
Finley, John, 1923 February 14	box 4a	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Yates, A. C., 1923 February 16	box 4a	folder 9
Copies of Charles R. Crane telegrams, 1923 February 21	box 4a	folder 9
General		
Addendum 2010		
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1923 February 23	box 4a	folder 9
Moore, Laurence S., 1923 February 25	box 4a	folder 9
Unidentified, circa 1923 February 26	box 4a	folder 9
Sulzer, 1923 March 1	box 4a	folder 9
Thompson, E. A. M., 1923 March 1	box 4a	folder 9

Safonoff, Marie, 1923 March 2	box 4a	folder 9
Volkonsky, Princess A., 1923 March 2	box 4a	folder 9
Cator, Adeh, 1923 March 3	box 4a	folder 9
Bell, G. K .A., 1923 March 6	box 4a	folder 9
Young, Robert F., 1923 March 1	box 4a	folder 9
Bondfield, Margaret G., 1923 March 7	box 4a	folder 9
Williams, Harold, 1923 March 8	box 4a	folder 9
Davidson, Edith, 1923 March 9	box 4a	folder 9
Secretary of Labor, 1923 March 10	box 4a	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Grosvenor, Gilbert, 1923 March 20	box 4a	folder 9
Vacquier, Tatiana, 1923 March 21	box 4a	folder 9
• · · · ·	box 4a	folder 9
Kaiwen, Wong, 1923 March 23	box 4a	folder 9
Commons, John R., 1923 March 27	box 4a	folder 9
Ryerson, Martin, 1923 March 27		
Commons, John R., 1923 March 30 General	box 4a	folder 9
Addendum 2010		
Council on Foreign Relations, 1923 March 31	box 4a	folder 9
Halide, Edib, 1923 April 1	box 5	folder 1
Rostovtsev, Count James, 1923 April 1	box 5	folder 1
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 April 2	box 5	folder 1
Kastalsky, A., 1923 April 15	box 5	folder 1
Hughes, Charles E., 1923 April 17	box 5	folder 1
Rostovtsev, Mary, 1923 April 20	box 5	folder 1
Eliot, Charles E., 1923 April 26	box 5	folder 1
Brodie, Donald M., 1923 April 26	box 5	folder 1
Brodie, Donald, 1923 April 27	box 5	folder 1

telegrams

### General

Addendum 2010

Vacquier, Tatiana, letter to Donald Brodie, 1923 May 1	box 5	folder 1
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1923 May 1	box 5	folder 1
Prosorov, Mary, 1923 May 10	box 5	folder 1
Dickinson, Robert L., 1923 May 10	box 5	folder 1
Dishlevsky, Julia, 1923 May 19	box 5	folder 1
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1923 May 17	box 5	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Musil, Alois, 1923 May 19	box 5	folder 1
Panteleimonov Monastir, 1923 May 15-28	box 5	folder 1
Ilbert, O.B.E., 1923 May 30	box 5	folder 1
Fuad, Bey, circa 1923 June	box 5	folder 2
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1923 June 1	box 5	folder 2
Uchida, Yo, 1923 June 10	box 5	folder 2
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1923 June 14	box 5	folder 2
Olkhine, 1923 June 17	box 5	folder 2
Alderman, Edwin A., 1923 June 19	box 5	folder 2
Hapgood, Isabel F., circa 1923 June 22	box 5	folder 2
Kastalsky, A. and N., 1923 July 4	box 5	folder 2
Argoutinsky-Dolgoroukoff, Prince Joseph, 1923 July 7	box 5	folder 2
Alderman, Edwin A., 1923 July 9	box 5	folder 2
Hapgood, Isabel F., 1923 July 9	box 5	folder 2
Mucha, Alphonse, 1923 July 15	box 5	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Cator, Adeh, 1923 July 23	box 5	folder 2
Halide, Edib, 1923 July 25	box 5	folder 2

Verakso, Lydia, 1923 August 1	box 5	folder 3
Whyte, A. E., 1923 August 2	box 5	folder 3
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 August 4	box 5	folder 3
Agency of the Hashimit Arab Government, 1923 August 12	box 5	folder 3
Harding, Earl, 1923 August 12	box 5	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Musil, Alois, 1923 August 14	box 5	folder 3
Vladimir, Prichimandrid, 1923 August 1-14	box 5	folder 3
Dey, Helena, 1923 August 14	box 5	folder 3
Hogan, H., 1923 August 15	box 5	folder 3
Palmer, Morgan, 1923 August 15	box 5	folder 3
Wile, Frederic William, 1923 August 17	box 5	folder 3
Hapgood, Isabel, 1923 August 21	box 5	folder 3
Young, J. Helen, 1923 August 24	box 5	folder 3
Shulamite, 1923 August 28	box 5	folder 3
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1923 August 31	box 5	folder 3
Kandaleff, A., 1923 September 5	box 5	folder 4
Musil, Alois to Donald Brodie, 1923 September 7	box 5	folder 4
Kyriaz, Priskie, 1923 September 9	box 5	folder 4
Horvath, D., 1923 September 10	box 5	folder 4
Musil, Alois to Donald Brodie, 1923 September 12	box 5	folder 4
Rogers, Walter S., 1923 September 12	box 5	folder 4
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1923 September 12	box 5	folder 4
Brodie, Donald M., 1923 September 13	box 5	folder 4
Musil, Alois to Donald Brodie, 1923 September 16	box 5	folder 4
Kyriaz, Priskie, undated	box 5	folder 4
Cleveland, Frances F., 1923 September 20	box 5	folder 4
Kuprin, Alexander, 1923 September 20	box 5	folder 4
	box 5	

copy

Robinson, Edgar E., 1923 September 25	box 5	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Brodie, Donald, 1923 September 24	box 5	folder 4
Gano, Seth T. to Donald Brodie, 1923 September 26	box 5	folder 4
Flint, Charles R. to Donald Brodie, 1923 September 27	box 5	folder 4
Hapgood, Isabel, 1923 October 3	box 5	folder 4
Bristol, Admiral Mark L., 1923 October 11	box 5	folder 4
Imanishi, Ito, 1923 October 20	box 5	folder 4
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 October 25	box 5	folder 4
Maury, Bonet, 1923 October 27	box 5	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Treasury Department, 1923 October 29	box 5	folder 4
Dixon, Frederick, 1923 November 2	box 5	folder 4
Forbes, J. M., 1923 November 12	box 5	folder 4
Brodie, Donald, 1923 November 13	box 5	folder 4
Atlantic Monthly, 1923 November 14	box 5	folder 4
Bristol, Admiral Mark L., 1923 November 16	box 5	folder 4
Shahbender, A., 1923 November 17	box 5	folder 4
Musil, Alois, 1923 November 21	box 5	folder 4
Bryan, William Jennings, 1923 November 28	box 5	folder 4
Durham, M. Edith, 1923 November 29	box 5	folder 4
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 November 30	box 5	folder 4
Fisher, Arthur, 1923 December 2	box 5	folder 5
Birge, E.A., 1923 December 3	box 5	folder 5
Commons, J. R., 1923 December 5	box 5	folder 5
Brousilov, Helene, 1923 December 10	box 5	folder 5

Musil, Alois, 1923 December 12

Kastalsky, A., 1923 December 16box 5folder 5Dever, William E., 1923 December 21box 5folder 5Brodie, Donald, 1923 December 21box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A., 1923 December 21box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A., 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Bryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Boix 5folder 5box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 6Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Namsen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Perliv, E., 1924 January 13box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Perliv, Jinlige, A.G., 1924 January 13box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 192		box 5	folder 5
Brodic, Donald, 1923 December 21box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A., 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Fisher, Mabel, 1923 December 24box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Frost, Mary H., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Elior, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Elior, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Pert, Hinhy B., 1924 January 13box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pert, John D. Jr., 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pert, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Pert, William E., 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 Janua	Kastalsky, A., 1923 December 16	box 5	folder 5
Shahbendy, A., 1923 December 21box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Fisher, Mabel, 1923 December 24box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Ryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 30box 5folder 5Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Perkoff, Alexander, 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 13box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29<	Dever, William E., 1923 December 21	box 5	folder 5
Musil, Alois, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Fisher, Mabel, 1923 December 24box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Frost, Mary H., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Ryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Parkoff, Alexander, 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Perky, William E., 1924 January 13box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, 29box 5folder 6	Brodie, Donald, 1923 December 21	box 5	folder 5
Fisher, Mabel, 1923 December 24box 5folder 5Fisher, Mabel, 1923 December 24box 5folder 5Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Ryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 6Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Siykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6 <tr <td=""></tr>	Shahbendy, A., 1923 December 21	box 5	folder 5
Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23box 5folder 5Frost, Mary H., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Ryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6 <tr <tr="">Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 Januar</tr>	Musil, Alois, 1923 December 23	box 5	folder 5
Frost, Mary H., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Ryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nasen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nasen, Sigrun, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 12box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 13box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 14box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, L	Fisher, Mabel, 1923 December 24	box 5	folder 5
Ryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 30box 5folder 5Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Kupre, Albert, 1924 January 19box 5folder 6Kupre, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evel	Shahbendy, A. to Donald Brodie, 1923 December 23	box 5	folder 5
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 5Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, L	Frost, Mary H., 1923 December 26	box 5	folder 5
Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 6Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Poere, William E., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Stafa, G., 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Surger, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Stafa, G., 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Surger, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Surg	Ryerson, Martin, 1923 December 26	box 5	folder 5
Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27box 5folder 5Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 6Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Suringe, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Son 5folder 6folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Suringe, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6<	Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 26	box 5	folder 5
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29box 5folder 5Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 5Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, 28box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, 29box 5folder 6Sykes, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Sykes, 1924 Januar	Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1923 December 27	box 5	folder 5
Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30box 5folder 5Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Supper, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Supper, Albert	Musil, Alois, 1923 December 27	box 5	folder 5
Boiko, circa 1924box 5folder 6Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29 </td <td>Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29</td> <td>box 5</td> <td>folder 5</td>	Eliot, Charles W., 1923 December 29	box 5	folder 5
Pelliot, D., circa 1924box 5folder 6Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Edwards, Anna C., 1923 December 30	box 5	folder 5
Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Boiko, circa 1924	box 5	folder 6
Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5box 5folder 6Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Lubyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Lubyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Pelliot, D., circa 1924	box 5	folder 6
Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6box 5folder 6Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Nansen, Fridjof, 1924 January 5	box 5	folder 6
Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Luptin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Hughes, Charles E., 1924 January 5	box 5	folder 6
Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8box 5folder 6Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Nansen, Sigrun, 1924 January 6	box 5	folder 6
Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10box 5folder 6Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Wilson, Edith, 1924 January 8	box 5	folder 6
Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11box 5folder 6Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Pankoff, Alexander, 1924 January 8	box 5	folder 6
Dever, William E., 1924 January 18box 5folder 6Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Fitch, Emily B., 1924 January 10	box 5	folder 6
Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23box 5folder 6Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Rockefeller, John D. Jr., 1924 January 11	box 5	folder 6
Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24box 5folder 6Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Dever, William E., 1924 January 18	box 5	folder 6
Safa, G., 1924 January 28box 5folder 6Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Bridge, A.G., 1924 January 23	box 5	folder 6
Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Sykes, Lady Evelyn, circa 1924 January 24	box 5	folder 6
Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6Unidentified, 1924 January 29box 5folder 6	Safa, G., 1924 January 28	box 5	folder 6
Unidentified, 1924 January 29 box 5 folder 6	Lybyer, Albert, 1924 January 29	box 5	folder 6
	Kuprin, Alexander, 1924 January 29	box 5	folder 6
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, circa 1924 February box 5 folder 7	Unidentified, 1924 January 29	box 5	folder 6
	Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, circa 1924 February	box 5	folder 7

Chandler, Henry P., 1924 February 1	box 5	folder 7
Bolling, John Randolph, 1924 February 3-4	box 5	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Pond, James B., 1924 February 4	box 5	folder 7
Musil, Alois, 1924 February 4	box 5	folder 7
Musil, Alois, to Mr. Bowman, 1924 February 8	box 5	folder 7
Imanishi, Ito, 1924 February 7	box 5	folder 7
Unidentified, 1924 February 9	box 5	folder 7
Condon, F.G., 1924 February 11	box 5	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Musil, Alois to Isaiah Bowman, 1924 February 11	box 5	folder 7
Hill, Patty Smith, 1924 February 14	box 5	folder 7
Powell, J.B., 1924 February 15	box 5	folder 7
Gale, 1924 February 17	box 5	folder 7
Olkhine, 1924 February 20	box 5	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Olkhine, 1924 February 22	box 5	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Porter, Lucius C., 1924 February 23	box 5	folder 7
Coroliev, Martin, 1924 February 28	box 5	folder 7
Chandler, J.A.C., 1924 February 28	box 5	folder 7
Brodie, Donald M., 1924 March 17	box 5	folder 7
Edwards, Anna Camp, 1924 March 2	box 5	folder 8
Eliot, Charles W., 1924 March 3	box 5	folder 8
Chandler, J.A.C., 1924 March 10	box 5	folder 8
Ochs, Adolph S., 1924 March 13	box 5	folder 8
Atlantic Monthly, 1924 March 17	box 5	folder 8

Brodie, D.M. to Walter S. Rogers, 1924 March 17	box 5	folder 8
Cator, Adeh, 1924 March 14	box 5	folder 8
Musil, Alois, 1924 March 24	box 5	folder 8
American Geographical Society, 1924 March 31	box 5	folder 8
Boyer, 1924 April 12	box 5	folder 8
Alderman, Edwin A., 1924 April 14	box 5	folder 8
Eliot, Charles W., 1924 April 17	box 5	folder 8
Sprague, Albert A., 1924 April 22	box 5	folder 8
Neilson, W. A., 1924 April 23	box 5	folder 8
Pares, Bernard, 1924 April 23	box 5	folder 8
Stevenson, Lewis G., 1924 April 27	box 5	folder 8
Bowman, Isaiah, to Donald M. Brodie, 1924 April 30	box 5	folder 8
Koogl, John, D., 1924 April 30	box 5	folder 8
Osborn, W. Church, 1924 May 2	box 5	folder 9
Cleveland Preston, Frances F., 1924 May 2	box 5	folder 9
Monchow, Helen, 1924 May 2	box 5	folder 9
Morton, Mark, 1924 May 3	box 5	folder 9
Dewey, John, circa 1924 May 7	box 5	folder 9
Sykes, P.M., circa 1924 May 8	box 5	folder 9
Chang Yao Tsen, 1924 May 15	box 5	folder 9
Williams, Walter, 1924 May 19	box 5	folder 9
Vanduplas, 1924 May 20	box 5	folder 9
Musil, Alois to Donald Brodie, 1924 May 21	box 5	folder 9
Musil, Alois to Donald Brodie, 1924 May 22	box 5	folder 9
Williams, Walter, 1924 May 28	box 5	folder 9
Williams, Walter, 1924 May 28	box 5	folder 9
Kent, William, 1924 May 28	box 5	folder 9
Chandler, J. A. C., 1924 May 29	box 5	folder 9
Zimmerman, John, 1924 May 29	box 5	folder 9
Lyman, Arthur, 1924 May 29	box 5	folder 9
Brousiloff, Helene, 1924 May 30	box 5	folder 9
Ilbert, John, 1924 May 31	box 5	folder 9

McLeod, B.F., 1924 May 31	box 5	folder 9
Dey, Helena, 1924 June 2	box 5	folder 10
Chandler, Henry P., 1924 June 2	box 5	folder 10
Kent, William, 1924 June 3	box 5	folder 10
Musil, Alois, 1924 June 4	box 5	folder 10
Pittman, Key, 1924 June 4	box 5	folder 10
Gasey, James D., 1924 June 5	box 5	folder 10
Backus, John H., 1924 June 5	box 5	folder 10
Dewey, Alice, 1924 June 6	box 5	folder 10
Brandfute, 1924 June 6	box 5	folder 10
Osborne, Thomas Mott, 1924 June 6	box 5	folder 10
Bruce, Wm. Cabell, 1924 June 6	box 5	folder 10
Daniels, Josephus Jr., 1924 June 7	box 5	folder 10
Ferris, Woodbridge N., 1924 June 7	box 5	folder 10
Wilson, Edith Bolling, 1924 June 7	box 5	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Whyte, Lady M. E., 1924 June 10	box 5	folder 10
Roe, Joseph W., 1924 June 10	box 5	folder 10
Wise, J. B., 1924 June 11	box 5	folder 10
Grands, William C., 1924 June 12	box 5	folder 10
Cassidy, Lewis C., 1924 June 13	box 5	folder 10
Bruce, Wm. Cabell, 1924 June 19	box 5	folder 10
Lyman, Arthur, 1924 June 19	box 5	folder 10
Bancroft, Philip, 1924 June 20	box 5	folder 10
Grigorieff, Alexandrine, and Bogdanow, Marie, 1924 June 16-29	box 5	folder 10
Musil, Alois, 1924 June 30	box 5	folder 10
	box 5 box 5	folder 10 folder 11
Baker, Newton D., 1924 July 7		
Baker, Newton D., 1924 July 7 Page, J. M., 1924 July 11	box 5	folder 11
Musil, Alois, 1924 June 30 Baker, Newton D., 1924 July 7 Page, J. M., 1924 July 11 Monroe, Paul, 1924 July 11 Brodie, Donald M., to Dr. Monroe, 1924 July 17	box 5 box 5	folder 11 folder 11

Eliot, Charles W., 1924 July 11	box 5	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Eliot, Charles W., 1924 July 16	box 5	folder 11	
Olkhine, 1924 July 20	box 5	folder 11	
Fleisher, B. W., 1924 July 21	box 5	folder 11	
Brodie, Donald M., 1924 July 30	box 5	folder 11	
Bently, S.R., 1924 August 1	box 5	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Stevenson, Lewis Green, 1924 August 2	box 5	folder 11	
Vanduplas, 1924 August 19	box 5	folder 11	
Shahbender, A., 1924 September 1	box 5	folder 12	
Spargo, John, 1924 September 4	box 5	folder 12	
Kastalsky, A., 1924 September 6	box 5	folder 12	
Walsh, Thomas J., 1924 September 9	box 5	folder 12	
King, Henry C., 1924 September 20	box 5	folder 12	
Kiechlurfer, Marie, 1924 October 3	box 5	folder 12	
Bristol, Mark L., 1924 October 25	box 5	folder 12	
Edwards, Anna C., 1924 October 31	box 5	folder 12	
Fisher, Herbert, 1924 November 9	box 5	folder 12	
Eliot, Charles W., 1924 November 13	box 5	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Edith Bolling, 1924 November 25	box 5	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Whittemore, Thomas, 1924 November 27	box 5	folder 12	
Nicholai, Bishop of Ochrida, 1924 November 27	box 5	folder 12	
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1924 November 28	box 5	folder 12	
Mayor of Prague, 1924 December 1	box 5	folder 12	

Sykes, P. M., 1924 December 3	box 5	folder 12	
Sedgwick, 1924 December 5	box 5	folder 12	
Vaquier, Tatiana, 1924 December 19	box 5	folder 12	
Wenskinck, circa 1924 December 21	box 5	folder 12	
Fisher, Herbert, 1924 December 24	box 5	folder 12	
Smithton, H. L., 1924 December 23	box 5	folder 12	
Dodd, William E., Isabel F., 1924 December 26	box 5	folder 12	
Morrison, Ian, 1924 December 30	box 5	folder 12	
Alastair, 1924 December 26	box 5	folder 12	
Colin, 1924 December 30	box 5	folder 12	
Jusserand, 1925 January 3	box 5	folder 13	
Young, George, 1925 January 3	box 5	folder 13	
Gabriel, Vivian, 1925 January 14	box 5	folder 13	
Azizuddin, 1925 January 14	box 5	folder 13	
Eliot, Charles W., 1925 January 26	box 5	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Rogers, Walter, 1925 February 14	box 5	folder 13	
Crane, Cornelia, 1925 February 28	box 5	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Roerich, Nicholas, 1925 March 2	box 5	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Dako, Christo A., 1925 March 19	box 5	folder 13	
Sayba, Nessim, 1925 April 14	box 5	folder 13	
Chandran, L. R., 1925 May 26	box 5	folder 13	
Chandran, L. R., 1925 June 2	box 5	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
with newspaper clipping in Hindu			
Bowman, Isaiah, 1925 June 5	box 5	folder 13	

Bowman, Isaiah, 1925 June 12	box 5	folder 13	
Halide, Edib, 1925 July 6	box 5	folder 14	
Grant, Frances R. 16 July, 1905 April 8	box 5	folder 14	
Musil, Alois, 1925 July 22	box 5	folder 14	
Coolidge, Archibald Cary, 1925 July 31	box 5	folder 14	
Russell, C. E. R., 1925 August 7	box 5	folder 14	
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1925 August 7	box 5	folder 14	
Whyte, Emy, 1925 August 20	box 5	folder 14	
Kellogg, Frank, 1925 September 4	box 5	folder 14	
Whyte, Sir Frederick, 1925 September 28	box 5	folder 14	
Russian Relief, 1925 October 1	box 5	folder 14	
Halide, Edib, 1925 October 9	box 5	folder 14	
Sayba, Nessim, 1925 November 9	box 5	folder 14	
Halide, Edib, 1925 November 9	box 5	folder 14	
Kellogg, Paul, 1925 November 23 General	box 5	folder 14	
Addendum 2010			
Halide, Edib, 1926 January 4	box 5	folder 15	
Whittemore, T., 1926 January 4	box 5	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Wichnevskaya, Pallada, 1926 January 13	box 5	folder 15	
Eliot, Charles W., 1926 January 18	box 5	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Eliot, Charles, 1926 January 19	box 5	folder 15	
Cockrell, Ewing, 1926 January 22	box 5	folder 15	
Shahbender, A., 1926 January 23	box 5	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Fish, Mary L., 1926 January 23	box 5	folder 15	
- · ·			

Furuseth, Andrew, 1926 January 25	box 5	folder 15	
Cator, Adeh, 1926 January 31	box 5	folder 15	
Bowman, Isaiah, 1926 February 1	box 5	folder 16	
Shahbender, A., 1926 February 12	box 5	folder 16	
Eliot, Mary, circa 1926 February 14	box 5	folder 16	
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1926 February 15	box 5	folder 16	
Chandran, L.R., 1926 February 16	box 5	folder 16	
Galaev, Augustin, Count, 1926 February 16	box 5	folder 16	
Grossman, E.M., 1926 February 17	box 5	folder 16	
Shahbender, A., 1926 February 19	box 5	folder 16	
Archimandrite, Missail, 1905 April 9	box 5	folder 16	
Anitchkoff, A., 1926 February 25	box 5	folder 16	
Cator, R.B., 1926 March 2	box 5	folder 16	
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1926 March 8	box 5	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Brydon, G. Maclaren, 1926 March 9	box 5	folder 16	
Sayba, Nessim, 1926 March 18	box 5	folder 16	
Rayerson, Martin, 1926 March 22	box 5	folder 16	
Howell, J. Morton, 1926 March 22	box 5	folder 16	
Brydon, G. Maclaren, 1926 March 25	box 5	folder 16	
Alderman, Edwin A., 1926 March 26	box 5	folder 16	
Cator, R.B., 1926 March 29	box 5	folder 16	
Mucha, Alphonse, 1926 April 17	box 5	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
•			
сору			
•	box 5	folder 16	
сору	box 5 box 5	folder 16 folder 16	
copy Maehler, E.L., 1926 April 21			
copy Maehler, E.L., 1926 April 21 Kin, Yamei, 1926 June 7 King, Henry Churchill., 1926 June 21	box 5	folder 16	
copy Maehler, E.L., 1926 April 21 Kin, Yamei, 1926 June 7	box 5 box 5	folder 16 folder 16	

Hurgronji, Snouck, 1926 July 25	box 5	folder 17
Garfield, Harry Augustus, 1926 August 2	box 5	folder 17
Report from Russian Religious News, 1926 August 5	box 5	folder 17
Wells, Rolla, 1926 September 16	box 5	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
copy with related clipping		
K'ung, H. H., 1926 September 19	box 5	folder 17
K'ung, H. H., 1926 September 19	box 5	folder 17
Secretary to the President Coolidge, 1926 September 30	box 5	folder 17
Shahbender, A., 1926 October 3	box 5	folder 17
Musil, Alois, 1926 October 5	box 5	folder 17
Unidentified, 1926 October 5	box 5	folder 17
Dame, L. P., 1926 October 7	box 5	folder 17
Alderman, Edwin A. to Donald Brodie, 1926 October 28	box 5	folder 17
Rogers, Walter, 1926 November 6	box 5	folder 18
Rogers, Walter, 1926 November 19	box 5	folder 18
Brodie, Donald M., 1926 November 15	box 5	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Committee for the Education of Russian Youth in Exile, 1926 November 22	box 5	folder 18
Lillie, Frank R., 1926 December 2	box 5	folder 18
Winston & Co, 1926 December 3	box 5	folder 18
Kastalsky, A., 1926 December 4	box 5	folder 18
Oiesen, Joan F., 1926 December 6	box 5	folder 18
Park, Loder J., Consular Officer, Aden Arabia, to Imam Yehia of Yemen, Letter of introduction for CRC, 1926 December 9	box 5	folder 18
Kastalsky, N., 1926 December 18	box 5	folder 18
Letter from President of the Confederation for Tombs of Russian citizens in Czechoslovakia, 1926 December 27	box 5	folder 18
Hotovitskaya, Maria, 1926 December 29	box 5	folder 18
	box 5	folder 18

Scope and Contents		
сору		
Brodie, Donald M., 1926 December 30	box 5	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crane, Charles R., 1926 December 31	box 5	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Kidder, Anne-Mary M., 1927 January 3	box 5	folder 18
Oiesen, Joan F., 1927 January 8	box 5	folder 18
Halide, Edib, 1927 January 17	box 5	folder 18
Palta, Sh., 1927 January 22	box 5	folder 18
King of Yemen, 1927 January 23	box 5	folder 18
Rogers, Walter to J. F. Oiesen, 1927 January 24	box 5	folder 18
Eliot, Mary, 1927 January 28	box 5	folder 18
Baghih, M., 1927 February 1	box 5	folder 18
Halide, Edib, 1927 February 2	box 5	folder 18
Park, J. Loder, 1927 February 6	box 5	folder 18
Whittemore, Thomas to Donald Brodie, 1927 February 11	box 5	folder 18
Kastalsky, N. L., 1927 February 20	box 5	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Halide, Edib, 1927 February 25	box 5	folder 18
Coolidge, Calvin, 1927 March 1	box 5	folder 20
Danias, R., 1927 March 5	box 5	folder 20
Roohy, 1927 March 5	box 5	folder 20
Palta, Sh., 1927 March 9	box 5	folder 20
Bowman, Isaiah, 1927 March 11	box 5	folder 20
Shahbender, A., 1927 March 12	box 5	folder 20
Imam Yahia, King of Yemen, 1927 March 1	box 5	folder 20
Imam Yahia, King of Yemen, 1927 March 19	box 5	folder 20

Scope and Contents		
copy and translation		
Coolidge, Calvin, 1927 March 21	box 5	folder 20
Kastalsky, N. L., 1927 April 10	box 5	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Clark, E., 1927 April 25	box 5	folder 20
Whittemore, Thomas, 1927 May 8	box 5	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Mataieff, P.M., 1927 May 20	box 5	folder 20
Karavelova, Catherine, 1927 May 20	box 5	folder 20
Raswan, Carl, 1927 May 28	box 5	folder 20
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1927 May 30	box 5	folder 20
30hn, W.F., 1927 June 7	box 5	folder 20
Harrison, P.W., 1927 June 25	box 5	folder 20
White, W. A., 1927 July 11	box 5	folder 21
Swingle, Walter T., 1927 July 21	box 5	folder 21
Whyte, Sir Frederick, 1927 July 25	box 5	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Park, James Loder, 1927 July 27	box 5	folder 21
Mataieff, P.M., 1927 July 30	box 5	folder 21
Wilson, Edith Bolling, 1927 August 10	box 5	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Kedroff, N., 1927 August 26	box 5	folder 21
Bakry, Hamid, 1927 September 16	box 5	folder 21
Nright, John K., 1927 September 1	box 5	folder 21
Alderman, Edwin A., 1927 September 27	box 5	folder 21
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1927 October 2	box 5	folder 22

Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1927 October 11	box 5	folder 22	
Whyte, A. F., 1927 October 13	box 5	folder 22	
Benes, Eduard, 1927 October 21	box 5	folder 22	
Gottheil, Richard, 1927 October 22	box 5	folder 22	
Hunt, George W. P., 1927 October 24	box 5	folder 22	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Brodie, Donald M. to Governor George W. P. Hunt, 1927 November 16	box 5	folder 22	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1927 October 26	box 5	folder 22	
K'ung, H. H., 1927 October 26	box 5	folder 22	
Nazih El-Azin, 1927 November 1	box 5	folder 22	
Alderman, Edwin, 1927 November 2	box 5	folder 22	
Millard, Thomas F., circa 1927 November 14	box 5	folder 22	
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1927 November 22	box 5	folder 22	
Kennedy, M. H., 1927 November 25	box 5	folder 22	
Rose, Archibald, 1927 December 6	box 5	folder 22	
Swingle, Walter T., 1927 December 19	box 5	folder 22	
Grigorieff, 1927 December 12-25	box 5	folder 22	
Imam Yahia, King of Yemen, 1927 December 27	box 5	folder 22	
Shahbender, A., 1927 December 28	box 5	folder 22	
Sinclair, M.C., 1905 April 11	box 5	folder 23	
Coolidge, Calvin, 1928 January 4	box 5	folder 23	
Scope and Contents			
copy, see box 15			
Tatarinoff, A., 1928 January 7	box 5	folder 23	
Jones, Richard Lloid, 1928 January 9	box 5	folder 23	
Germanova, Maria, 1928 January 10	box 5	folder 23	
Abdalaziz ibn Abdarrahman al Feisal, 1928 January 13	box 5	folder 23	
Coolidge, Julian Lowell, 1928 January 15	box 5	folder 23	

telegram

box 5	
DOX 5	folder 23
box 5	folder 23
box 5	folder 23
box 5	folder 24
box 5	folder 24
box 5	folder 24
box 5	folder 24
box 5 box 5	folder 24 folder 24
	box 5 box 5

telegram

Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 April 2	box 5	folder 24
Miliukov, Pavel, 1928 April 7	box 5	folder 24
Swem, E.G., 1928 April 13	box 5	folder 24
Chandler, J.A.C., 1928 April 15	box 5	folder 24
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Alderman, Edwin A., 1928 April 16	box 5	folder 24
Shagbender, Sarrah A., 1928 April 14	box 5	folder 24
Whyte, 1928 April 17	box 5	folder 24
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 April 18	box 5	folder 24
Halide, Edib, 1928 April 18	box 5	folder 24
Millard, Thomas F., 1928 April 19	box 5	folder 24
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1928 April 21	box 5	folder 24
Trench, Stewart A., 1928 April 25	box 5	folder 24
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 April 28	box 5	folder 24
Condon, F. G., 1928 May 11	box 5	folder 25
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Brodie, Donald M., 1928 May 15	box 5	folder 25
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Arkhimandrit Mikhail, 1928 May 1-14	box 5	folder 25
Philbey, H. St. J., 1928 May 17	box 5	folder 25
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 May 19	box 5	folder 25
Arkhimandrit Mikhail, 1928 May 7-20	box 5	folder 25
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 June 4	box 5	folder 25
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 June 13	box 5	folder 25
Young, George, 1928 June 14	box 5	folder 25
Howe, Frederic C., 1928 June 16	box 5	folder 25
. ,		

Page, T. N., 1928 June 16	box 5	folder 25
Ely, J.W., 1928 June 21	box 5	folder 25
Wadsworth, George, 1928 June 22	box 5	folder 25
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Whittemore, Thomas, 1928 June 28	box 5	folder 25
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Allenby, 1928 August 13	box 5	folder 25
Sturgis, Lyman B., 1928 August 21	box 5	folder 25
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 August 29	box 5	folder 25
Roerich, Nicholas, 1928 August 31	box 5	folder 25
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 September 2	box 6	folder 1
Mayor of Praga and General Manager of Prague International Fair, 1928 September 4	box 6	folder 1
Gaezouji, Samich, 1928 September 11	box 6	folder 1
Millard, Thomas F., 1928 September 14	box 6	folder 1
Wilkins, Ernest H., 1928 September 19	box 6	folder 1
Chandler, J.A.C., 1928 September 26	box 6	folder 1
Wickersham, George W., 1928 September 20	box 6	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Watson, Jimmy, 1928 September 20	box 6	folder 1
Dowleh, Shuja ud, to J.G. Masaryk, 1928 October 1	box 6	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
White, W. A., 1928 October 3	box 6	folder 1
Wilson, William B., 1928 October 4	box 6	folder 1
Gaily, Robert R., 1928 October 20	box 6	folder 1
Butts, Porter, 1928 October 25	box 6	folder 1
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 October 28	box 6	folder 1
K'ung, H.H., 1928 November 1	box 6	folder 2

Allenby, Mabel and Edmund, 1928 November 1	box 6	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1928 November 5	box 6	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
K'ung, Hsiangsi, 1928 November 5	box 6	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Harrison, P.W., 1928 November 10	box 6	folder 2
Hill, Edward B., 1928 November 13	box 6	folder 2
Rose, Archibald, 1928 November 14	box 6	folder 2
General		
Addendum 2005		
Larser, L.M., 1928 November 16	box 6	folder 2
Wickershan, Geo W., 1928 November 16	box 6	folder 2
Coolidge, Grace, 1928 November 19	box 6	folder 2
Watson, Jimmy, 1928 November 26	box 6	folder 2
Cator, Adeh, 1928 December 4	box 6	folder 2
President of College of William and Mary, 1928 December 4	box 6	folder 2
Alderman, Edwin A., 1928 December 4	box 6	folder 2
Roerich, Nicholas, 1928 December 5	box 6	folder 2
K'ung, H.H., 1928 December 6	box 6	folder 2
University of Wisconsin, 1928 December 13	box 6	folder 2
Riggs, Lawrence Jr., 1928 December 13	box 6	folder 2
Alderman, Edwin A., 1928 December 19	box 6	folder 2
Whyte, Lady M.E., circa 1928 December 23	box 6	folder 2
El-Sabek, Fawzan, 1928 December 26	box 6	folder 2
LI-Suber, Tawzan, 1920 December 20		

Earle, Edward Mead, 1928 December 29	box 6	folder 2
Address welcoming CRC to Young Men's Bethlehem Club, 1928 December 30	box 6	folder 2
Nirgidma, Princess, 1928 December 31	box 6	folder 2
Clemons, Harry, 1928 December 31	box 6	folder 2
Letter from Yemen, [1929], original and English translation, 1929 January 1	box 6	folder 3
Maraghi, Sheikh, circa 1929	box 6	folder 3
Bradley, Charlie, circa 1929	box 6	folder 3
Mushtag, T., 1929 January 5	box 6	folder 3
Brodie, Donald M., 1929 January 11	box 6	folder 3
Minina, Tabitha, 1929 January 14	box 6	folder 3
Jabre, [Bachir], Speech and welcome to Mr. Crane, 1929 January 15	box 6	folder 3
Abu Timman, H. E., 1929 January 15	box 6	folder 3
Address in honor of Mr. Crane, 1929 January 15	box 6	folder 3
Sze, Sao Ke Alfred, to Donald M. Brodie, 1929 January 22	box 6	folder 3
Allenby, M., to Madame Masaryk, 1929 January 23	box 6	folder 3
Charles, Cornelia, and Workman, Tom, 1929 January 23	box 6	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Kennedy, M. H., 1929 January 23	box 6	folder 3
Brodie, Donald M., to S. K. Alfred Sze, 1929 January 25	box 6	folder 3
Brodie, Donald M., 1929 January 25	box 6	folder 3
Sedgwick, Ellery, to Donald M. Brodie, 1929 January 28	box 6	folder 3
El Bakry, 1929 January 29	box 6	folder 3
Roerich, Nicholas, 1929 January 30	box 6	folder 3
Bailey, 1929 January 30	box 6	folder 3
Alderman, Edwin A., 1929 February 1	box 6	folder 4
Harold, 1929 February 2	box 6	folder 4
Whyte, 1929 February 3	box 6	folder 4

Bowman, Isaiah, 1929 February 4	box 6	folder 4	
Wolley, Katharine, 1929 February 7	box 6	folder 4	
Abdul Aziz Ibn Abdul Rahman Al Faisal, King of the Hejaz, 1929 February 20	box 6	folder 4	
Bhopal, 1929 February 23	box 6	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Alderman, Edwin A., 1929 February 25	box 6	folder 4	
Sze, Sao Ke Alfred, 1929 February 27	box 6	folder 4	
Quarles, James T., 1929 February 28	box 6	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Coolidge, Calvin, 1929 March 2	box 6	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Roerich, Nicholas, 1929 March 9	box 6	folder 4	
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1929 March 10	box 6	folder 4	
Strelova, Alexandra, 1929 March 14	box 6	folder 4	
Murphy, T.P., 1929 March 15	box 6	folder 4	
Sharma, B.M., 1929 March 21	box 6	folder 4	
Unidentified, telegram from Egypt, 1929 March 28	box 6	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Arkhimandrit Mikhail, 1929 March 18-31	box 6	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
in Russian			
Archimandrit Mikhail, 1929 March 18-31	box 6	folder 4	

in English

El Husseini, the Grand Mufti, 1929 April 2	box 6	folder 5
Hooper, G.H.V., 1929 April 6	box 6	folder 5
Sister Tarifa, 1929 April 7	box 6	folder 5
Woolley, Katharine, 1929 April 12	box 6	folder 5
Mohamed, Prince, 1929 April 13	box 6	folder 5
K'ung, H. H., to Captain Brodie, 1929 April 27	box 6	folder 5
K'ung, H. H., to CRC, 1929 April 27	box 6	folder 5
K'ung, H. H., to CRC, 1929 April 30	box 6	folder 5
Nazih, Al-Aziz, 1929 May 3	box 6	folder 5
Azizuddin, 1929 May 4	box 6	folder 5
Bokhara, 1929 May 4	box 6	folder 5
Birse, George, 1929 May 7	box 6	folder 5
Musil, Alois, 1929 May 10	box 6	folder 5
Vasnezoff, Ol'ga, 1929 May 11	box 6	folder 5
Sinte de Bourbon, Prince, 1929 May 14	box 6	folder 5
Carpenter Burr, Adelaide, (Mrs. M.E. Burr), 1929 May 14	box 6	folder 5
Nazih, Al-Aziz, 1929 May 15	box 6	folder 5
Murphy, G. P., 1929 May 20	box 6	folder 5
Sinha, Shanti, (Mrs. Devaki Prasad Sinha), 1929 May 23	box 6	folder 5
Bondfield, Margaret G., 1929 May 28	box 6	folder 5
Dohrn, Reinhard, circa 1929 May-June	box 6	folder 5
Swingle, Walter T., 1929 June 3	box 6	folder 6
El Sabek, Fawzan, 1929 June 10	box 6	folder 6
El-Husseini, Mohammad Amin, 1929 June 10	box 6	folder 6
Alderman, Edwin A., 1929 June 15	box 6	folder 6
Burr, Adelaide Carpenter, 1929 June 23	box 6	folder 6
Young, 1929 June 25	box 6	folder 6
Alderman, Edwin A., 1929 June 29	box 6	folder 6
Feng, Yu-Hsiang, 1929 July 7	box 6	folder 7
Kiang, Kanghu, 1929 July 8	box 6	folder 7

box 6	folder 7
box 6	folder 7
box 6	folder 8
box 6	folder 8
box 6	folder 8
box 6	folder 9
box 6	folder 9
_	

Young Men's Christian Association, Jerusalem, 1929 December 23	box 6	folder 9
Archbishop Anastassy, 1929 December 26	box 6	folder 9
Philby, H. J. B., 1929 December 27	box 6	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Pankoff, Alexander, 1930 January 9	box 6	folder 10
Bradley, Charlie, 1930 January 11	box 6	folder 10
Notes on Japanese leaders to be invited to the US, 12 January, 1905 April 13	box 6	folder 10
Toyohiko Kagawa's Lectures in America, 1930 December 1	box 6	folder 10
Proposals for Visits of Asiatic Scholars to America Sanders, undated	box 6	folder 10
Bailey, Charles, 1930 January 16	box 6	folder 10
Bradley, Charlie, 1930 January 17	box 6	folder 10
Harrison, Paul W., 1930 January 22	box 6	folder 10
Edwards, Anna C., 1930 January 24	box 6	folder 10
Houston, D. F., 1930 January 24	box 6	folder 10
Whittemore, Thomas, 1930 January 30	box 6	folder 10
Borglum, G., Mount Rushmore National Memorial Commission, 1930 February 1	box 6	folder 10
Koo, T. Z., 1930 February 7	box 6	folder 10
Bradley, Charlie, 1930 February 8	box 6	folder 10
K'ung, H. H., 1930 February 10	box 6	folder 10
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1930 February 24	box 6	folder 10
Carter, E. C., 1930 March 3	box 6	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Philby, H. St. J., 1930 March 11	box 6	folder 10
Crane, Teresa, John, Frances, Jan, 1930 March 12	box 6	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Buffum, Emery C., 1930 March 17	box 6	folder 10

Hopkinson, Leslie, 30 March, 1905 April 13	box 6	folder 10
K'ung, H. H., 1930 March 30	box 6	folder 10
Borglum, G., 1930 April 6	box 6	folder 10
Kanghai, Kang, 1930 April 14	box 6	folder 10
Hill, Edward, 1930 April 17	box 6	folder 10
Young, S. S., 1930 April 21	box 6	folder 10
Mikhail, Archbishop, Letter from Russian Monastery of S. Panteleimon, 1930 May 1-14	box 6	folder 10
Garfield, H., 1930 May 4	box 6	folder 10
Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 April-May	box 6	folder 10
Bradley, Charlie, 1930 May 19	box 6	folder 10
Doolittle, Robert A., 1930 May 22	box 6	folder 10
Translation of inscription on Yemenese sword, 1930 July 2	box 6	folder 10
Khangai, Kang, 1930 June 2	box 6	folder 10
Broussilova, Nadezhda, 1930 June 7	box 6	folder 10
Hoover, Herbert, 1930 June 12	box 6	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
scope and contents		
copy		
сору	box 6	folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9	box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12		
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14	box 6	folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or	box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or	box 6 box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or August 26 Johnson, Nelson T., 1930 August 3	box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or August 26 Johnson, Nelson T., 1930 August 3 Saunders, Kenneth, 6 August, 1905 April 13	box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or August 26	box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or August 26 Johnson, Nelson T., 1930 August 3 Saunders, Kenneth, 6 August, 1905 April 13 Condon, F.G., 1930 August 14	box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or August 26 Johnson, Nelson T., 1930 August 3 Saunders, Kenneth, 6 August, 1905 April 13 Condon, F.G., 1930 August 14 Scope and Contents	box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11
copy McLaren, Walter Wallace, 1930 July 9 K'ung, H. H., 1930 July 12 Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 July 14 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 1 Mohammed Ibn-Ameer Al-Muminine, 1930 July 27 or August 26 Johnson, Nelson T., 1930 August 3 Saunders, Kenneth, 6 August, 1905 April 13 Condon, F.G., 1930 August 14 <b>Scope and Contents</b> telegram	box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6 box 6	folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11 folder 11

Bosanquet, Esther, 1930 September 3	box 6	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Bradley, Josephine, 1930 September 3	box 6	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Fauzan, El Sabek, 1930 September 8	box 6	folder 11
Halide, Edib, 1930 September 10	box 6	folder 11
Moore, George T., 1930 September 17	box 6	folder 11
Shape, Tsarong, 1930 September 25	box 6	folder 11
Brodie, Donald M., 1930 September 29	box 6	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Fenwick, M.C., 1930 October 9	box 6	folder 11
Broussilova, Nadezhda, 1930 October 10	box 6	folder 11
Brodie, Donald M., 1930 October 17	box 6	folder 11
Zaroodny, Margaret, 1930 October 27	box 6	folder 11
Unidentified, 1930 November 16	box 6	folder 11
Hsu, Jabin, 1930 November 17	box 6	folder 11
Hsu, Jabin, 1930 December 6	box 6	folder 11
Kaudeleft, Alice, 1930 December 6	box 6	folder 11
Boyd, W. W., 1930 December 19	box 6	folder 11
Marks, Helen, 1930 December 22	box 6	folder 11
Alderman, Edwin A., 1930 December 24	box 6	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1930 December 25	box 6	folder 11
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1930 December 31	box 6	folder 11
Seal of the Imam Yahia, with English translation, 1931	box 6	folder 12
Cassini, 1930	box 6	folder 12
Whittemore, Thomas, 1931 January 7	box 6	folder 12

Crawford, D. L., 1931 January 9	box 6	folder 12	
Brodie, Donald M., to D.L. Crawford, 1931 January 26	box 6	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
K'ung, H. H., 1931 January 16	box 6	folder 12	
Harrison, P. W., 1931 January 21	box 6	folder 12	
Freeman, John R., 1931 January 14	box 6	folder 12	
K'ung, H. H., 1931 January 16	box 6	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Dick, 1931 January 20	box 6	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Sulzer, William, 1931 January 23	box 6	folder 12	
Musil, Alois, 1931 January 24	box 6	folder 12	
Linebarger, Paul, 1931 January 26	box 6	folder 12	
Loomis, Charles F., 1931 January 28	box 6	folder 12	
Leatherbee, Charlie, 1931 January 29	box 6	folder 12	
Hurgronje, C. Snouck, 1931 February 3	box 6	folder 13	
Safonoff, Maria, 1931 February 3	box 6	folder 13	
Cleveland, Francis, 1931 February 4	box 6	folder 13	
Boyer, Paul, 1931 February 9	box 6	folder 13	
Hapgood, Elizabeth, 1931 February 10	box 6	folder 13	
Chen, 1931 February 11	box 6	folder 13	
Zaroodny, J. S., 1931 February 13	box 6	folder 13	
Millard, Thomas F., 1931 February 19	box 6	folder 13	
Haj, Abdulla, 1931 February 20	box 6	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
K'ung, H.H., 1931 February 23	box 6	folder 13	

K'ung, H.H., 1931 February 23

telegram		
3illings, Frank, 1931 February 24	box 6	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Jobson, Marian, 1931 February 25	box 6	folder 13
Coolidge, Calvin, 1931 March 4	box 6	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Adriaanse (Dutch Council), 1931 March 6	box 6	folder 13
Yasin, Yusuf, 1931 March 9	box 6	folder 13
Saunders, Kenneth, 16 March, 1905 April 14	box 6	folder 13
Coolidge, Calvin, 1931 March 21	box 6	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Brodie, Donald M., 1931 April 22	box 6	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Hapgood, Elizabeth, 1931 April 6	box 6	folder 14
Filene, Edward, 1931 April 11	box 6	folder 14
Strash, Victor, 1931 April 24	box 6	folder 14
Brodie, Donald M., 1931 April 30	box 6	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Brodie, Donald M., 1931 April 30	box 6	folder 14
Antonius, George, 1931 May 1	box 6	folder 14
Zaroodny, J. S., 1931 May 3	box 6	folder 14
Millard, Thomas F., 1931 May 8	box 6	folder 14
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1931 May 8	box 6	folder 14
Abdul Aziz Bin Abdul Rahman El Faisal, translation and original, 1931 May 18	box 6	folder 14

Wahla, Hafiz, 1931 May 19	box 6	folder 14
Husaini, translation from the Arabic, 1931 May 25	box 6	folder 14
Saleh, Gabriel E.R., 1931 May 25	box 6	folder 14
El Senousy, 1931 June 1	box 6	folder 14
Hapgood, Elizabeth, 1931 June 1	box 6	folder 14
Dandr??, V., 1931 June 8	box 6	folder 14
Cator, Adele, 1931 June 12	box 6	folder 14
Department of State, 1930 June 20	box 6	folder 14
Hutchins, William J., 1931 June 20	box 6	folder 14
Fisher, Anne L., 1931 June 23	box 6	folder 14
Wadsworth, R. J., 1931 June 26	box 6	folder 14
Libby, Marion, 1931 July 5	box 6	folder 15
Husaini, translation from the Arabic, 1931 July 9	box 6	folder 15
Nassif, Mohamed, 1931 July 13	box 6	folder 15
Abdul-Aziz ibn Abdul-Rahman Al Sa???ud, original and translation from the Arabic, 1931 July 13	box 6	folder 15
Millard, Thomas F., 1931 July 20	box 6	folder 15
Abdulla El Suleimen El Hamdan, translation from the Arabic, 1931 July 22	box 6	folder 15
Kennedy, M.N., 1931 July 23	box 6	folder 15
Omarchevsky, Stoyan, 1931 July 31	box 6	folder 15
Antonius, George, 1931 August 10	box 6	folder 15
Abdul Aziz, 1931 August 28	box 6	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Sharma, Brij Mohan, 1931 September 20	box 6	folder 15
K'ung, H. H., 1931 September 25	box 6	folder 15
Bailey, F. M., 1931 October 7	box 6	folder 15
Antonius, George, 1931 October 12	box 6	folder 15
Jung, C. G., 1931 October 15	box 6	folder 15

Antonius, George, 1931 October 23	box 6	folder 15	
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1931 October 27	box 6	folder 15	
Stinson, Henry L., 1931 October 29	box 6	folder 15	
Steed, Rose, 1931 October 31	box 6	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Gailey, R. R., 1931 October 31	box 6	folder 15	
Ryerson, Carrie and Martin, 1931 November 1	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Lord Allenby, 1931 November 1	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Coolidge, Edith, 1931 November 1	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Hutchinson, Frances, 1931 November 1	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
McCormick, Cyrus H., 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Edward House, 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Caffey, Francis G., 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	

Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Bruce, Cabell and Louise, 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Belmont, Eleanor, 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Morris, Edward, 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Lili, Hans, George, Alfred, 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Walcott, Mary M., 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Farwell, John V., 1931 November 2	box 6	folder 16	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Hornbeck, Stanley K., 1931 November 5	box 6	folder 16	
Abdul Aziz Bin Abdul Rahman El Faisal, 1931 November 10	box 6	folder 16	
Finley, Martha, 1931 November 1	box 6	folder 16	
Flint, Edith to her children, 1931 November 11	box 6	folder 16	
Secretary of State, 1931 November 12	box 6	folder 16	
Baker, Newton D., 1931 November 23	box 6	folder 16	
Millard, Thomas F., 1931 November 27	box 6	folder 16	
Cator, Adele, 1931 November 30	box 6	folder 16	
Swasey, Ambrose, 1931 December 1	box 6	folder 16	

box 6

Antonius, George, 1931 December 14

folder 16

Moslem Conference in Jerusalem, Husaini, translation from the Arabic, 1931 December 23	box 6	folder 16
Ryerson, Martin, 1931 December 25	box 6	folder 16
Young, Courtney, 1931 December 28	box 6	folder 16
Butler, Nicolas Murray, 1931 December 28	box 6	folder 16
Nazimova, Alla, 1931 December 25	box 6	folder 16
Berry, Martha, 1932 January 1	box 6	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Starling, H., 1931 January 10	box 6	folder 17
Abdul Aziz Bin Abdul Rahman El Faisal, translation from the Arabic, 1932 January 18	box 6	folder 17
Russell, Edmund A., 1932 February 1	box 6	folder 17
United Press, 1932 February 2	box 6	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Gailey, R.R., 1932 February 6	box 6	folder 17
Young, Les, 1932 March 3	box 6	folder 17
Edmunds, C.K., 1932 March 10	box 6	folder 17
Bell, Montague H.T., 1932 March 11	box 6	folder 17
Swingle, Walter T., 1932 March 16	box 6	folder 17
Kavamalieva, Vasselina, 1932 March 22	box 6	folder 17
Gabriel, V., 1932 March 31	box 6	folder 17
Hutchins, William J., 1932 April 6	box 6	folder 18
Cator, Adele, 1932 April 17	box 6	folder 18
Burr, Adelaide Carpenter, 1932 April 18	box 6	folder 18
Antonius, George, 1932 April 19	box 6	folder 18
Biographies of Sayyed Jamaleddin Al-Afghani and Shatkh Muhammad Abdoh, undated	box 6	folder 18
Imam Yahia, 1932 April 21	box 6	folder 18
Dandr??, V., 1932 April 20	box 6	folder 18
Thomas, Bertram, 1932 April 21	box 6	folder 18
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1932 April 26	box 6	folder 18

Howe, Arthur, 1932 April 28	box 6	folder 18	
Abdel Aziz Ibn Abdel Rahman El Faisal, 1932 May 4	box 6	folder 18	
Draper, George, 1932 May 5	box 6	folder 18	
Antonius, George, 1932 May 5	box 6	folder 18	
Ovchinnikova, Natasha, 1932 May 6	box 6	folder 18	
K'ung, H. H., 1932 May 10	box 6	folder 18	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1932 May 13	box 6	folder 18	
El-Sabek, Fawzan, 1932 May 17	box 6	folder 18	
Scope and Contents			
translation from the Arabic with copy			
Williams, Roger H., 1932 May 19	box 6	folder 18	
Parmelee, Alice Maury, 1932 May 17	box 6	folder 18	
Excerpt from Cornell Alumni News, 1932 April 28	box 6	folder 18	
Husaini, translation from the Arabic, 1932 May 25	box 6	folder 18	
Graves, 1932 May 30	box 6	folder 18	
Antonius, George, 1932 May 30	box 6	folder 18	
Abdel Aziz, 1932 June 15	box 6	folder 19	
Archbishop Mitrofane, 4/17 June, 1905 April 15	box 6	folder 19	
Rida, Mohammed Rashid, 1932 June 21	box 6	folder 19	
Fitch, Emily, 1932 July 5	box 6	folder 19	
Nirgidma, Princess of Torhout, 1932 July 12	box 6	folder 19	
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1932 July 8-21	box 6	folder 19	
Dodd, William E., 1932 August 2	box 6	folder 19	
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1932 August 6	box 6	folder 19	
El-Sabek, Fawzan, 1932 August 10	box 6	folder 19	
Blackwell, R. E., 1932 August 17	box 6	folder 19	
Antonius, George, 1932 August 19	box 6	folder 19	
Antonius, George, 1932 August 19	box 6	folder 19	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Dodd, William E., 1932 August 20	box 6	folder 19	
Sze, Alfred, 1932 August 30	box 6	folder 19	

Garner, 1932 October 17	box 6	folder 19
Stimson, Henry L., 1932 October 18	box 6	folder 19
Bailey, Eric, 1932 October 24	box 6	folder 19
Baker, Newton D., 1932 October 27	box 6	folder 19
Chandler, J.A.C., 1932 October 31	box 6	folder 19
Willard, Thomas F., 1932 November 27	box 6	folder 19
Pilenco, Alexander, 1932 November 27	box 6	folder 19
Russian Society to Aid National Russia, 1932 December 1	box 6	folder 19
Marie, Grand Duchess of Russia, 1932 December 2	box 6	folder 19
Millard, Thomas F., 1932 December 11	box 6	folder 19
Forester, John, 1932 December 17	box 6	folder 19
Miliukov, Pavel, 1932 December 23	box 6	folder 19
Hessen, Sergei, 1932 December 24	box 6	folder 19
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1932 December 28	box 6	folder 19
Gomada Al Akherah, original and translation, 1932 October 1	box 6	folder 19
Panina, Sofia, 1932 December 24	box 6	folder 19
Roots, John, 1933 January 3	box 6	folder 20
Furuseth, Andrew, 1933 January 3	box 6	folder 20
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 January 6	box 6	folder 20
Cator, Adele, 1933 January 13	box 6	folder 20
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1933 January 14	box 6	folder 20
Swain, R.E., 1933 January 18	box 6	folder 20
Ryerson, Caroline, 1933 January 20	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Sayer, Francis B., 1933 January 21	box 6	folder 20
Dewey, 1933 January 27	box 6	folder 20
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 January 29	box 6	folder 20
Boyer, Paul, 1933 January 31	box 6	folder 20

Scope and Contents		
with request for donation of works of Musil (in French)		
De Smitt, Vladimir, 1933 February 2	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
with statement of establishment of the Gold Book of the Russian Orthodox Church (with copy)		
Strelova, Alexandra, 1933 February 3	box 6	folder 20
Kung, E., 1933 February 4	box 6	folder 20
Crane, Charles to A. Pilenco, 1933 February 17	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 February 24	box 6	folder 20
Condon, F. G., 1933 February 16	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Condon, F. G., 1933 February 27	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Wahlia, Hafiz, 1933 February 25	box 6	folder 20
Condon, F.G., 1933 February 27	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Miliukov, Pavel, 1933 March 2	box 6	folder 20
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 March 3	box 6	folder 20
Minina, Tabitha, 1933 March 9	box 6	folder 20
Condon, F.G., 1933 March 13	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Condon, F. G., 1933 March 14	box 6	folder 20

Condon, F. G., 1933 March 22	box 6	folder 20
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Antonius, George, 1933 March 25	box 6	folder 20
Rogers, C.G., 1933 March 27	box 6	folder 20
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 April 4	box 6	folder 20
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1933 April 4	box 6	folder 20
Massachusettes Institute of Technology, 1933 April 5	box 6	folder 20
MIT, 1933 April 7	box 6	folder 20
Ralston, Jackson H., 1933 April 20	box 6	folder 20
Kurr, Adelaide, 1933 April 24	box 6	folder 20
Whittemore, Thomas, 1933 April 26	box 6	folder 20
Crane, Charles to A. Pilenco, 1933 April 30	box 6	folder 20
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 May 5	box 6	folder 20
Baily, 1933 May 14	box 6	folder 20
Furuseth, Andrew, 1933 May 16	box 6	folder 20
Tarbell, 1933 May 29	box 6	folder 20
Adib, Halide, circa 1933	box 6	folder 20
Furuseth, Andrew, 1933 June 9	box 6	folder 20
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 June 10	box 6	folder 20
Swingle, Walter T., 1933 June 15	box 6	folder 20
Finley, Anne, 1933 June 16	box 6	folder 20
CV of Margaret Zaroodny, MIT, 1933 June 19	box 6	folder 20
Dodd, William E., 1933 June 19	box 6	folder 20
Stifler, James M., 1933 June 27	box 6	folder 20
Roosevelt, Franklin, 1933 July 11	box 6	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Antonius, George, 1933 July 12	box 6	folder 21
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 July 12		

	box 6	folder 21	
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1933 July 23	box 6	folder 21	
Millard, Thomas F., 1933 July 29	box 6	folder 21	
Phillips, William, 1933 August 14	box 6	folder 21	
Kung, R. E., 1933 August 28	box 6	folder 21	
Roosevelt, Franklin, 1933 September	box 6	folder 21	
Scope and Contents			
letter from his private secretary			
Dodd, William E., 1933 September 16	box 6	folder 21	
Scope and Contents			
with photograph			
Dako, Christo A., 1933 September 18	box 6	folder 21	
Doolittle, Robert A., 1933 September 21	box 6	folder 21	
Byrd, R. E., 1933 September 23	box 6	folder 21	
Millard, H. S., 1933 September 26	box 6	folder 21	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Saunders, Kenneth, 1933 September 28	box 6	folder 21	
Harte, A.C., 1933 October 2	box 6	folder 21	
Scope and Contents			
with photograph			
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 October 3	box 6	folder 21	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 October 6	box 6	folder 21	
Scope and Contents			
notes before visit to Berlin (with copy)			
Peterson, Josephine, 1933 October 11	box 6	folder 21	
Dodd, William E., 1933 October 12	box 6	folder 21	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1933 October 14	box 6	folder 21	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 October 15	box 6	folder 21	
Rogers, Walter, 1933 October 16	box 6	folder 21	
Bailey, F. M., 1933 October 16	box 6	folder 21	

Committee for the Assistance of Monasteries on Mount Saint Athos, 1933 October 21	box 6	folder 21
Extracts from letter from Antonius, George to Richard Crane, 1933 October 25	box 6	folder 21
Extracts from letter from Antonius to Richard Crane, 1933 October 28	box 6	folder 21
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 October 31	box 6	folder 21
Hopper, Bruce, 1933 November 17	box 6	folder 21
Brodie, Donald M., 1933 November 25	box 6	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Brodie, Donald M., 1933 November 28	box 6	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Pilenco, Alexander, 1933 December 6	box 6	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
with photograph of G. Struve, N. Vakar and Y. Poplavskii		
Morse, Howard, 1933 December 7	box 6	folder 21
Sarafoff, Radan, 1933 December 12	box 6	folder 21
Crane, Cornelia, 1933 December 12	box 6	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Morgan, Anne, 1933 December 15	box 6	folder 21
Minina, Tabitha, 1933 December 22	box 6	folder 21
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1934 January 1	box 7	folder 1
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 January 2	box 7	folder 1
Eliot, Charles W., 1934 January 6	box 7	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Ruth, 1934 January 17	box 7	folder 1

Benzoni, G., 1934 January 20	box 7	folder 1
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1934 January 22	box 7	folder 1
Kisbey, 1934 January 25	box 7	folder 1
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 January 28	box 7	folder 1
Antonius, George, 1934 February 2	box 7	folder 1
Hsiang, J.H., 1934 February 2	box 7	folder 1
Eliot, Charles W., 1934 February 5	box 7	folder 1
Agnes, 1934 February 5	box 7	folder 1
Furuseth, Andrew, 1934 February 11	box 7	folder 1
Mukerji, Patty, 1934 February 11	box 7	folder 1
Phillips, John S., 1934 February 19	box 7	folder 1
Furuseth, Andrew, 1934 February 23	box 7	folder 1
Martin, Helen, 1934 February 27	box 7	folder 1
Luce, Henry R., 1934 February 28	box 7	folder 1
Extract of letter from Dr. R.R. Gailey, 1934 March 1	box 7	folder 1
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 March 12	box 7	folder 1
Martin, E. S, 1934 March 13	box 7	folder 1
Graves, Phillip P., 1934 March 26	box 7	folder 1
Baker, Ray S., 1934 March 27	box 7	folder 1
Swingle, Walter T., 1934 March 28	box 7	folder 1
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 April 3	box 7	folder 1
Letter to Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 April 6	box 7	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Sheldon, Edward, 1934 April 3	box 7	folder 1
Bowman, Isaiah, 1934 April 5	box 7	folder 1
Quotation from review of Musil's work on Arabia, undated	box 7	folder 1
Shahbender, A., 1934 April 6	box 7	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Rida, S. R., 1934 April 7	box 7	folder 1

Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 April 18	box 7	folder 1
Taylor, Graham, 1934 April 21	box 7	folder 1
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 April 29	box 7	folder 1
Nirgidma, Princess, 1934 May 8	box 7	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
with related clippings		
Selfridge, H. S., 1934 May 10	box 7	folder 2
Archbishop Ioann, Russian Monastery of Mount Athos, 1934 May 11	box 7	folder 2
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 May 13	box 7	folder 2
Rock, J.F., 1934 May 13	box 7	folder 2
Russell, May, 1934 May 23	box 7	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Russle, May, 1934 May 24	box 7	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crosley, W. S., 1934 May 25	box 7	folder 2
Rock, J. F., 1934 June 1	box 7	folder 2
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 June 4	box 7	folder 2
Bismarck, G., 1934 June 9	box 7	folder 2
Miliukov, Pavel, 1934 June 15	box 7	folder 2
Unidentified, 1934 June 16	box 7	folder 2
Doolittle, Robert A., 1934 June 19	box 7	folder 2
Nirgidma, Princess, 1934 June 22	box 7	folder 2
Harte, 1934 July 2	box 7	folder 2
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 July 4	box 7	folder 2
Coolidge, G., 1934 July 7	box 7	folder 2
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 July 9	box 7	folder 2
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1934 July 14-27	box 7	folder 2
Antonius, George, 1934 July 22	box 7	folder 2

• · · · · · • • · · ·		
Ruth, 1934 July 24	box 7	folder 2
Draper, George, 1934 July 27	box 7	folder 2
Dodd, William E., 1934 July 28	box 7	folder 2
Chen, P.T.Y., 1934 July 27	box 7	folder 2
Storrs, Sir Ronald, 1934 July 31	box 7	folder 2
Ibn Saud, 1934 August 2	box 7	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Thomas, Bertram, 1934 August 7	box 7	folder 3
Wahlia, Hafiz, 1934 August 11	box 7	folder 3
Nirgidma, Princess, 1934 August 11	box 7	folder 3
Adib, Halide, 1934 August 14	box 7	folder 3
Schaply, Zuhejda, 1934 August 14	box 7	folder 3
Barni, Z.A., 1934 August 18	box 7	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
with 3 photographs		
List of letters from Arab countries, 1934 May 1	box 7	folder 3
Pilenco, Alexander to Walter Rogers, 1934 August 28	box 7	folder 3
Zaroodny, Margaret, 1934 September 6	box 7	folder 3
Schaply, Zuhejda, 1934 September 10	box 7	folder 3
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1934 September 11	box 7	folder 3
	box 7	
Finley, Martha, 1934 September 21	DOX /	folder 3
	box 7	folder 3 folder 3
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 9		
Finley, Martha, 1934 September 21Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 9Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 28Letter to Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 29	box 7	folder 3
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 9 Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 28	box 7 box 7	folder 3 folder 3
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 9 Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 28 Letter to Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 29	box 7 box 7 box 7	folder 3 folder 3 folder 3
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 9 Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 28 Letter to Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 29 Antonius, George, 1934 October 29	box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7	folder 3 folder 3 folder 3 folder 3
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 9 Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 28 Letter to Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 October 29 Antonius, George, 1934 October 29 Todd, O.J., 1934 October 30	box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7	folder 3 folder 3 folder 3 folder 3 folder 3

with copy

Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1934 November 5-18	box 7	folder 3	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 December 1	box 7	folder 3	
Tsungu, Ali, 1934 December 1	box 7	folder 3	
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1934 December 25	box 7	folder 3	
Putnam, Herbert, 1934 December 26	box 7	folder 3	
Morrison, 1934 December 28	box 7	folder 3	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1934 December 31	box 7	folder 3	
Minina, Tabitha, 1935 January ?	box 7	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
letter from Russian convent Ain-Karem			
Notes by Crane on Arab doctrine of Hilm, 1935 April 1	box 7	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of letter from Imam Yahia of Yemen			
Tunney, Gene, 1935 January 3	box 7	folder 4	
Hornbeck, Stanley, 1938 January 4	box 7	folder 4	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1935 January 10	box 7	folder 4	
Pilenco, Irene, 1935 January 13	box 7	folder 4	
Hurgronji, C. Snouck, 1935 January 16	box 7	folder 4	
Bismarck, G., 1935 January 17	box 7	folder 4	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1935 January 20	box 7	folder 4	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 January 22	box 7	folder 4	
Andersen, Elizabeth, circa 1935 January 22	box 7	folder 4	
Harrison, Ann, 1935 January 23	box 7	folder 4	
Rogers, Walter, 1935 January 26	box 7	folder 4	
Wald, Lillian, 1935 February 2	box 7	folder 4	
Rogers, Walter, 1935 February 2	box 7	folder 4	
Bakhmeteff, Boris, 1935 February 21	box 7	folder 4	
Bristol, Admiral Mark L., 1935 February 25	box 7	folder 4	
Swasey, Ambrose, 1935 February 25	box 7	folder 4	

Libby, M., 1935 February 26

	box 7	folder 4	
Roerich, Helen, 1935 March 4	box 7	folder 4	
Younghusband, Francis, 1935 March 5	box 7	folder 4	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 March 7	box 7	folder 4	
Brodie, Donald M., 1935 March 11	box 7	folder 4	
Marvin, Walter T., 1935 March 26	box 7	folder 4	
Graves, Phillip, 1935 April 7	box 7	folder 4	
Martin, Glenn, 1935 April 10	box 7	folder 4	
Lillie, Frances, 1935 April 24	box 7	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Adib, Halide, 1935 April 26	box 7	folder 4	
Lillie, Frank R., 1935 April 28	box 7	folder 4	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 April 29	box 7	folder 4	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 April 29	box 7	folder 4	
Crane, Charles to Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 May 14	box 7	folder 4	
Tung, H.F., Fukien Children's Home in China, 1935 May 11	box 7	folder 5	
Furuseth, Andrew, 1935 May 14	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 May 17	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 May 27	box 7	folder 5	
Nolte, Charles B., 1935 May 28	box 7	folder 5	
Edwards, Anna C., 1935 May 28	box 7	folder 5	
Nolte, Charles B., 1935 May 29	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 June 7	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 June 21	box 7	folder 5	
Antonius, George, 1935 August 23	box 7	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Lowell, Lawrence, 1935 September 3	box 7	folder 5	
Dodd, William E., 1935 September 19	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 October 14	box 7	folder 5	

Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 November 19	box 7	folder 5	
Harte, A. C., 1935 December 13	box 7	folder 5	
Department of State, 1935 December 7	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1935 December 24	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1936 March 18	box 7	folder 5	
Pilenco, Alexander, undated	box 7	folder 5	
Kornilova, Anna, 1935 December 29	box 7	folder 5	
Zaroodny girls, 1935 December 29	box 7	folder 5	
Whittemore, Thomas, 1905 April 19	box 7	folder 6	
Green, J. D., 1936 January 4	box 7	folder 6	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1936 January 7	box 7	folder 6	
Dodd, William E., 1936 January 9	box 7	folder 6	
Finley, Martha, 1936 January 13	box 7	folder 6	
Todd, O. J., 1936 January 14	box 7	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Martin, Glenn L., 1936 January 20	box 7	folder 6	
Sykes, P.M., 1936 January 23	box 7	folder 6	
Flint, Edith, 1936 January 25	box 7	folder 6	
Tung, H. F., 1936 January 31	box 7	folder 6	
Antonius, George, 1936 February 1	box 7	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
King, William Lyon Mackenzie, 1936 February 1	box 7	folder 6	
Swasey, Ambrose, 1936 February 3	box 7	folder 6	
White, W. A., 1936 February 6	box 7	folder 6	
Houston, D. F., 1936 February 7	box 7	folder 6	
Younghusband, Francis, 1936 February 7	box 7	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Antonius, George, 1936 February 8	box 7	folder 6	
Glass Carter, 1936 February 11			

	box 7	folder 6
McAdoo, William Gibbs, 1936 February 22	box 7	folder 6
Gabriel, Vivian, 1936 February 24	box 7	folder 6
Bowman, Isaiah, 1936 February 27	box 7	folder 6
Bryan, John Stewart, 1936 February 29	box 7	folder 6
Fleisher, Ben, 1936 March 3	box 7	folder 7
Lowell, Lawrence, 1936 March 10	box 7	folder 7
Younghusband, Francis, 1936 March	box 7	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Pilenco, Alexander, 1936 March 14	box 7	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
with copy		
Younghusband, Francis, 1936 March 16	box 7	folder 7
Amin al-Husaini, translation from the Arabic, 1936 March 19	box 7	folder 7
Blackwell, R. E., 1936 March 21	box 7	folder 7
Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, 1936 March 24	box 7	folder 7
Nolte, Charles B., 1936 March 25	box 7	folder 7
Hapgood, Elizabeth, 1936 March 31	box 7	folder 7
Unidentified, 1936 April 3	box 7	folder 7
Brodie, Donald M., 1936 April 7	box 7	folder 7
Preston, Frances, 1936 April 14	box 7	folder 7
Swasey, Ambrose, 1936 April 14	box 7	folder 7
King, Margaret, circa 1936 April 19	box 7	folder 7
Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, 1936 April 23	box 7	folder 7
Antonius, George, 1936 May 5	box 7	folder 7
Pilenco, Alexander, 1936 May 3	box 7	folder 7
		folder 7
Kagawa, Toyohiko, 1936 May 12	box 7	loider /
Kagawa, Toyohiko, 1936 May 12 Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, 1936 May 14	box 7 box 7	folder 7

Cator, Adeh, 1936 June 10	box 7	folder 7
Lowell, Lawrence, 1936 July 1	box 7	folder 8
Abdullah ibn-Al-Wazir, undated	box 7	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
originals and translations from the Arabic		
Kyrias, Priskie, 1936 July 19	box 7	folder 8
Younghusband, Francis, 1936 July 21	box 7	folder 8
Crane, John, 1936 July 28	box 7	folder 8
Greene, J.D., 1936 July 29	box 7	folder 8
Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, 1936 July 31	box 7	folder 8
Edmonds, Harry, 1936 August 1	box 7	folder 8
Russell, Maud, 1936 August 1	box 7	folder 8
Waly, 1936 August 4	box 7	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Greene, J.D., 1936 August 5	box 7	folder 8
Darrow, William D., 1936	box 7	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Jones, Joseph L, 1936 September 12	box 7	folder 8
Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, 1936 September 9	box 7	folder 8
Suzuki, Daisetz T., 1936 September 9	box 7	folder 8
Brodie, Donald, 1936 September 10	box 7	folder 8
Suzuki, Daisetz T., 1936 October 7	box 7	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
with typed copy		
Whittemore, Thomas, 1936 October 12	box 7	folder 8
Thomas, Bertram, 1936 October 25	box 7	folder 8
Green, W., 1936 October 26	box 7	folder 8
Buxton, R.C., 1936 November 9	box 7	folder 8
Statement of AccountsLawrence of Arabia Memorial Fund, undated	box 7	folder 8

White, W.A., 1936 November 14	box 7	folder 8
Antonius, George, 1936 November 17	box 7	folder 8
Brodie, Donald M., 1936 November 23	box 7	folder 8
Bryan, John Stewart, 1936 November 25	box 7	folder 8
Douglass, Bruce E., 1936 November 26	box 7	folder 8
Pilenco, Alexander, 1936 November 26	box 7	folder 8
Crane, John to Pilenco, Alexander, 1936 November 27	box 7	folder 8
Davies, Joseph E., 1936 November 27	box 7	folder 8
Hutchins, William J., 1936 November 29	box 7	folder 8
Girls of Wheeler School, 1936 December 7	box 7	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Farley, James A., 1936 December 12	box 7	folder 8
Antonius, George, 1936 December 15	box 7	folder 8
Antonius, George, 1936 December 17	box 7	folder 8
Davies, Joseph E., 1936 December 22	box 7	folder 8
Swasey, Ambrose, 1936 December 23	box 7	folder 8
Suzuki, Daisetz T., 1936 December 26	box 7	folder 8
Pilenco, Alexander, 1936 December 26	box 7	folder 8
Davidson, Carter, 1937 January 6	box 7	folder 9
Dodd, William E., 1937 January 6	box 7	folder 9
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1937 January 9	box 7	folder 9
Johnson, Nelson T., 1937 January 9	box 7	folder 9
Houser, Arthur M., 1937 January 13	box 7	folder 9
Saunders, Kenneth, 1937 January 15	box 7	folder 9
Pilenco, Alexander, 1937 January 17	box 7	folder 9
Stifler, James M. to Donald M. Brodie, 1937 January 26	box 7	folder 9
Yaschville, Princess Nathalie, 1937 February 4	box 7	folder 9
Harrison, P.W., 1937 February 10	box 7	folder 9
Sze, Alfred Sao-Ke, 1937 February 17	box 7	folder 9
· · ·		

box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7	folder 9 folder 9 folder 9 folder 9 folder 9 folder 9 folder 9
box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7	folder 9 folder 9 folder 9 folder 9
box 7 box 7 box 7 box 7	folder 9 folder 9 folder 9
box 7 box 7 box 7	folder 9 folder 9
box 7 box 7	folder 9
box 7	
	folder 9
box 7	
	folder 9
box 7	folder 10
box 7	folder 10
box 7 box 7	folder 10 folder 10
	<ul> <li>box 7</li> </ul>

Edmunds, E. K., 1937 September 20	box 7	folder 10
Mucha, Alphonse, 1937 September 27	box 7	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Merritt, A., 1937 October 2	box 7	folder 10
Jeffries, J. M. N., 1937 October 5	box 7	folder 10
Adib, Halide, 1937 October 7	box 7	folder 10
Krishnamurti, J., 1937 October 7	box 7	folder 10
Harvard University, 1937 October 13	box 7	folder 10
Statement from Committee of Harvard Scientists Representing Astronomy, Geology, Chemistry, Meterology, Physics, and Mathematics, undated	box 7	folder 10
Rogers, Walter, 1937 October 20	box 7	folder 10
Hopper, Bruce, 1937 October 20	box 7	folder 10
Whyte, Emily, 1937 October 24	box 7	folder 10
Jung, C. G., 1937 October 1	box 7	folder 10
Hopper, Bruce C., 1937 November 1	box 7	folder 11
Nolte, Charles B., 1937 November 3	box 7	folder 11
Zaroodny, Margaret, 1937 November 4	box 7	folder 11
Millard, Thomas, 1937 November 6	box 7	folder 11
Jung, C. G., 1937 November 8	box 7	folder 11
Ferry, May J., 1937 November 13	box 7	folder 11
Harrison, P. W., 1937 November 15	box 7	folder 11
Saunders, Kenneth, 1937 November 16	box 7	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
with CV		
Riggs, Lawrence, 1937 November 22	box 7	folder 11
Todd, O. J., 1937 November 26	box 7	folder 11
Jeffries, J. M. N., 1937 November 27	box 7	folder 11
Said-Ruete, Rudolph, 1937 December 3	box 7	folder 11
Thomas, Bertram, 1937 December 6	box 7	folder 11
Kagawa, Toyohiko, 1937 December 9	box 7	folder 11
Diable Charles S 1037 December 10		

Diehl, Charles S., 1937 December 10

	box 7	folder 11	
Twitchell, K. S., 1937 December 17	box 7	folder 11	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1937 December 18	box 7	folder 11	
King, 1937 December 20	box 7	folder 11	
Dewey, Thomas E., 1937 December 21	box 7	folder 11	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1937 December 27	box 7	folder 11	
Taylor, Graham, 1937 December 28	box 7	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
with related clipping			
Krishnamurtu, J., 1937 December 29	box 7	folder 11	
Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, 1938 January 7	box 7	folder 12	
Sykes, Sir Percy, 1938 January 9	box 7	folder 12	
Butler, Nicolas M., 1938 January 11	box 7	folder 12	
Bernard, Theos, 1938 January 17	box 7	folder 12	
Finley, Martha, 1938 January 18	box 7	folder 12	
Zenbel, Petr, 1938 January 16	box 7	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
missing			
Whittemore, Thomas, 1938 January 24	box 7	folder 12	
Zenkl, Petr, 1938 January 26	box 7	folder 12	
Hull, Cordell, 1938 February 1	box 7	folder 12	
Brodie, Donald M., 1938 February 3	box 7	folder 12	
Brodie, Donald M., 1938 February 8	box 7	folder 12	
Axtell, Silas Blake, 1938 February 1	box 7	folder 12	
Axtell, Silas Blake, 1938 February 16	box 7	folder 12	
Recommendation of Andrew Furuseth for Honorary Degree from Columbia University, 1938 February 29	box 7	folder 12	
Hapgood, Elizabeth, circa 1938 March 2	box 7	folder 12	
Eliot, Mary, 1938 March 8	box 7	folder 12	
Green, W., 1938 March 8	box 7	folder 12	
Axtell, Silas Blake, 1938 March 11			
	box 7	folder 12	
Thackery, Frank A., 1938 March 12	box 7 box 7	folder 12 folder 12	

Finley, Martha, 1938 March 13	box 7	folder 12
Green, W., 1938 March 15	box 7	folder 12
Younghusband, Francis, 1938 March 15	box 7	folder 12
Grayson, Gertrude, 1938 March 19	box 7	folder 12
Dodd, William E., 1938 March 20	box 7	folder 12
Krishnamurti, J., 1938 March 22	box 7	folder 12
Gale, Agnes, 1938 March 23	box 7	folder 12
Mt Athos, St Panteleimon Monastery, 1938 March 23	box 7	folder 12
Bailey, Eric, 1938 March 24	box 7	folder 12
Young, George, 1938 March 26	box 7	folder 12
Houston, Helen, 1938 March 31	box 7	folder 12
Tarbell, Ida M., 1938 April 1	box 7	folder 13
Antonius, George, 1928 April 3	box 7	folder 13
Tolstoy, Leo, Jr., 1938 April 3	box 7	folder 13
Krishnamurti, J., circa 1938 April 5	box 7	folder 13
Young, George, 1938 April 6	box 7	folder 13
Embassy of the United States of America in Rome, 1938 April 8	box 7	folder 13
Chambers, Bertha, 1938 April 15	box 7	folder 13
Sister Francetta, 1938 April 21	box 7	folder 13
Freeman, H. A., 1938 May 3	box 7	folder 13
Crane, Charles R. to Cornelia Workman Crane, 1938 May 6	box 7	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 May 10	box 7	folder 13
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
Thackery, Frank A., 1938 May 14	box 7	folder 13
Thackery, Frank A., 1938 May 14 Antonius, George, 1938 May 21	box 7 box 7	folder 13 folder 13
Antonius, George, 1938 May 21	box 7	folder 13

Klemm, W., 1938 June 16	box 7	folder 14
Loomis, Francis B., 1938 June 18	box 7	folder 14
Roosevelt, Franklin, 1938 June 20	box 7	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
сору		
McClenahan, R. S., 1938 June 24	box 7	folder 14
Boyer, Paul, 1938 June 25	box 7	folder 14
Crane, Charles R. to Cornelia Workman Crane, 1938 June 28	box 7	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Antonius, George, 1938 July 9	box 7	folder 14
Daniels, Josephus, 1938 July 10	box 7	folder 14
El-Sabek, Fawzan, 1938 July 13	box 7	folder 14
Whittemore, Thomas, 1938 July 13	box 7	folder 14
Klemm, W., 1938 July 19	box 7	folder 14
Kartashov, Anton, 1938 July 23	box 7	folder 14
Thackery, Frank A., 1938 July 26	box 7	folder 14
Daniels, Josephus, 1938 July 26	box 7	folder 14
Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, Daisetz T., 1938 August 1	box 7	folder 14
Taylor, Graham, 1938 August 2	box 7	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
with 1 telegram		
Farwell, John V., 1938 August 3	box 7	folder 14
Rosenthal, Lessing, 1938 August 5	box 7	folder 14
Nolte, Charles B., 1938 August 6	box 7	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Krishnamurtu, J., 1938 August 22	box 7	folder 14
Antonius, George, 1938 August 23		

	box 7	folder 14	
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 August 23	box 7	folder 14	
Mucha, M., 1938 August 24	box 7	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Younghusband, Francis, 1938 August 29	box 7	folder 14	
King, William Lyon Mackenzie, 1938 August 31	box 7	folder 14	
Hull, Frances, 1938 September 3	box 7	folder 15	
Eliot, Mary, 1938 September 4	box 7	folder 15	
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1938 September 5	box 7	folder 15	
Krishnamurtu, J., 1938 September 7	box 7	folder 15	
Atlantic Monthly, 1938 September 9	box 7	folder 15	
Rogers, Walter, 1938 September 9	box 7	folder 15	
Coleman, Mary, 1938 September 9	box 7	folder 15	
Young, George, 1938 September 9	box 7	folder 15	
Rogers, Walter, 1938 September 9	box 7	folder 15	
Krishnamurtu, J., 1938 September 14	box 7	folder 15	
Pearmain, Sumner Bass, 1938 September 15	box 7	folder 15	
Metropolitan Eulogios, 1938 September 17	box 7	folder 15	
Diehl, Charles S., 1938 September 17	box 7	folder 15	
Gabriel, Vivian, 1938 September 20	box 7	folder 15	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1938 September 20	box 7	folder 15	
Pilenco, Alexander, 1938 October 3	box 7	folder 15	
Arkhimandrit Mitrofan, 1938 October 1	box 7	folder 15	
Benes, Edvard, 1938 October 3	box 7	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Sheldon, Edward, 1938 October 4	box 7	folder 15	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Hull, Cordell, 1938 October 4	box 7	folder 15	

Mott, John R., 1938 October 6	box 7	folder 15
Charles and Margery, 1938 October 7	box 7	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Nancy and Mildred, 1938 October 8	box 7	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Roerich, Nicholas, 1938 October 8	box 7	folder 15
McClenahan, R. S., 1938 October 8	box 7	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
with enclosed memorandum		
Hull, Frances, 1938 October 9	box 7	folder 15
Brodie, Donald M., 1938 October 11	box 7	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Brodie, Donald M., 1938 October 14	box 7	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1938 October 13	box 7	folder 15
Wahra, Hafiz, 1938 October 15	box 7	folder 15
Roosevelt, Franklin, 1938 October 29	box 7	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 November 20	box 7	folder 16
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1938 November 25	box 7	folder 16
Zaroodny, Zoya, 1938 November 27	box 7	folder 16
Chen, Ruth C., 1938 November 29	box 7	folder 16
Furuseth, Andrew, 1938 November 30	box 7	folder 16
Fox, Philip, to Donald M. Brodie, 1938 December 1	box 7	folder 16

Young, George, 1938 December 1	box 7	folder 16
Tyler, Mary Lyon, 1938 December 6	box 7	folder 16
Minina, Tabitha, 1938 December 8	box 7	folder 16
Scharrenberg, Paul, 1938 December 13	box 7	folder 16
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1938 December 15	box 7	folder 16
Negby, H., 1938 December 16	box 7	folder 16
Krishnamartu, J., 1938 December 19	box 7	folder 16
Hurgroni, C. Snouck, 1938 December 20	box 7	folder 16
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1938 December 26	box 7	folder 16
Smart, W. A., 1938 December 26	box 7	folder 16
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1938 December 27	box 7	folder 16
Ambros Family, Prague, 1938 December 1	box 7	folder 16
Eliot, Mary, 1939 January 3	box 7	folder 17
Minina, Tabitha, 1939 January 1	box 7	folder 17
Sykes, Percy, 1939 January 3	box 7	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M., 1939 January 4	box 7	folder 17
Roerich, Nicholas, 1939 January 7	box 7	folder 17
Chen Shu Yi, 1939 January 7	box 7	folder 17
Pares, Bernard, 1939 January 1	box 7	folder 17
Roerich, Nicholas, 1939 January 7	box 7	folder 17
Bradley, Steve, 1939 January 9	box 7	folder 17
German State Department, 1939 January 16	box 7	folder 17
Gabriel, Vivian, 1939 January 16	box 7	folder 17
Richmond H. W., 1939 January 17	box 7	folder 17
Tolstoy, Leo, Jr., 1939 January 17	box 7	folder 17
Rogers, Walter, 1939 January 17	box 7	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Garland, Hamlen, 1939 January 17	box 7	folder 17
Kagawa, Toyohiko, 1939 January 17	box 7	folder 17

Brodie, Donald M., 1939 January 21	box 7	folder 17
Morrison, Colin, 1939 January 22	box 7	folder 17
Storm, Ronald, 1939 January 26	box 7	folder 17
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1939 January 28	box 7	folder 17
American College for Girls, 1939 January 29	box 7	folder 17
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1939 January 30	box 7	folder 17
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Houston, D. E., 1939 February 3	box 7	folder 18
Lillie, Frances, 1939 February 3	box 7	folder 18
Young, George, 1939 February 4	box 7	folder 18
Hull, Cordell, 1939 February 6	box 7	folder 18
Richmond, Sir Herbert, 1939 February 6	box 7	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
with copy		
Suzuki, Beatrice Lane, Daisetz T., 1939 February 8	box 7	folder 18
Hornbeck, Stanley K., 1939 February 9	box 7	folder 18
Diehl, Charles Sanford, 1939 February 9	box 7	folder 18
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1939 February 11	box 7	folder 18
Park, J. Loder, 1939 February 15	box 7	folder 18
Abbott, M., 1939 February 1	box 7	folder 18
Burns, Eleanor I., 1939 February 20	box 7	folder 18
Subseries I.2: Outgoing Correspondences		
itle/Description	Instances	
Halworth, C.C., 1887 February 15	box 8	folder 1
Siemenoff, 1889 January	box 8	folder 1
Coleman, Frances, 1895 April 6	box 8	folder 1
Coleman, Frances, 1895 October 9	box 8	folder 1
Page, Mildred Nelson, undated	box 8	folder 1
Masaryk, Thomas, 1902 January 2	box 8	folder 1

Cole, E. H., circa 1902-1903	box 8	folder 1
Cole, E. H., 1902 July 1	box 8	folder 1
Cole, E. H., 1902 December 20	box 8	folder 1
Clipping of Letter to New York Times, 1903 August 1	box 8	folder 1
Unidentified, circa 1903	box 8	folder 1
Cole, E. H., 1903 December 1	box 8	folder 1
Cole, E. H., 1905 August 7	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Williams, Roger H., circa 1907 December	box 8	folder 1
Bradley, Harold C., 1909 February 26	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Kent, William, 1909 July 16	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
CRC's Statement on accepting appointment as Minister to Peking, 1909 July 1	box 8	folder 1
Taft, William Howard, 1909 October 12	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Statement to newspapers, 1909 October 1	box 8	folder 1
Millard, Thomas F., 1909 November 26	box 8	folder 1
Kent, William, circa 1909 October	box 8	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Williams, Roger, 1909 December 1	box 8	folder 1

Scope and Contents			
cablegram			
Williams, Roger, 1909 December 24	box 8	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Williams, Roger, 1910 January 11	box 8	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
cablegram			
MacGill, 1910 February 7	box 8	folder 1	
Gottheil, Richard, 1911 November 24	box 8	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger, 1911	box 8	folder 1	
Williams, Roger, 1911 summer	box 8	folder 1	
Williams, Roger, 1912 January 3	box 8	folder 2	
Williams, Roger, 1912	box 8	folder 2	
Wilson, Woodrow, 1912 January 28	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Eliot, Charles, 1912 November 26	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1912 December 21	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1912 December 26	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 January 8	box 8	folder 2	

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Eliot, Charles, 1913 January 11	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Gregory, Warren, 1913 February 10	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Mulcahy, F.J., 1913 February 14	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
2 copies			
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1913 February 26	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Bishop, H.P., 1913 March 8	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Alderman, Edwin A., 1913 March 10	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 19	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 21	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 24	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 27	box 8	folder 2	

Scope and Contents			
сору			
McAdoo, William G., 1913 March 27	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
McAdoo, William G., 1913 April 3	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 April 8	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Warner, Worcester Reed, 1913 May 5	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Redfield, William C., 1913 May 5	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Dummer, E.S., 1913 May 17	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Cadwalader, John L., 1913 May 19	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Egan, Martin, 1913 May 20	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Warburg, Paul M., 1913 May 21	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 May 23	box 8	folder 2	
-			

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger H., 1913 June 2	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger, 1913 July 1	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 July 1	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 September 1	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 September 10	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 September 30	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, J.P., 1913 October 13	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 October 15	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1913 November 5	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 December 13	box 8	folder 2	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Finley, John H., 1913 December 9	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Warren, E. K., 1913 December 15	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
with related typed item titled "An appeal on behalf of the Macedonian refugees in Bulgaria?			
Baldwin, S. Arthur, 1913 December 22	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1913 December 22	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 December 23	box 8	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Suringar, W. J. P., 1914 January 5	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Apponyi, Count Albert, 1914 January 12	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 January 28	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 February 9	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Adams, Charles Francis, 2d, 1914 March 3	box 8	folder 4	

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 March 4	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
McAdoo, William, 1914 March 7	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 March 9	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 March 13	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow and Edith, 1914 April 11	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 April 21	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 May 12	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 May 18	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
2 copies			
Leon, Rene, 1914 May 18	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 June 7	box 8	folder 4	

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 10	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Kastalsky, A., 1914 June 11	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 1	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 15	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 June 26	box 8	folder 4	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 July 7	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 July 16	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 July 18	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 July 25	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 July 27	box 8	folder 5	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
House, E. M., 1914	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 August 3	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 August 4	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 August 9	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 August 16	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 August 17	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 August 25	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 September 15	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1914 September 17	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Williams, Roger H., 10 September 1914, 28 September1914, 1914 September 28, 1914 October 22	box 8	folder 5	

Scope and Contents			
typed copies of telegrams			
Rogers, Walter S., 1914 September 25	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 September 25	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Mucha, Alphones, 1914 October 2	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger H. to Alphonse Mucha, 1914 October 9	box 8	folder 5	
House, E. M., 1914 October 20	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Roosevelt, Theodore, 1914 October 22	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Koltzo, 1914 November 2	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Williams, Roger H. to Karl Bitter, 1914 November 7	box 8	folder 5	
House, E. M., 1914 November	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 November 24	box 8	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
House, E. M., 1914 November 28	box 8	folder 5	
Williams, Roger H., 1914 December 27	box 8	folder 5	

Scope and Contents		
2 items		
LaFollette, Robert M., 1914 December 15	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 December 15	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Williams, Roger H. to Karl Bitter, 1914 December 19	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 December	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
2 copies		
Reid, Ogden, 1914 December 24	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
with related clippings		
Hapgood, Norman, 1914 December 26	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Elliot, Charles W., 1914 December 30	box 8	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copy, with a copy of the article by prince Trubetskoy		
House, E. M., 1915 January 5	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 January 10	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
	box 8	folder 6

Howard, William Willard, 1915 February 2	box 8	folder 6
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1915 February 17	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1915 March 13	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 April 1	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1915 April 10	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Wheeler, Wilfrid, 1915 April 15	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Wheeler, Wilfrid, 1915 April 15	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Williams, Roger H. to Colonel Hannan, 1915 April 21	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Department of State, Bureau of Passports, 1915 April 29	box 8	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1915 May 6	box 8	folder 6

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Secretary of State, 1915 May 15	box 8	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Mulcahy, Belle D., 1915 May 1	box 8	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1915 June 17	box 8	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 June 28	box 8	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 June 26	box 8	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 July 2	box 8	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
House, E. M., 1915 summer	box 8	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
copies of 2 letters			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1915 August 6	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tsanoff, Andrea S., 1915 August 10	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Kimbal, S. H., 1915 August 10	box 8	folder 7	

box 8	folder 7
	folder 7
hoy 8	
hoy 8	
box 8	
DOA U	folder 7
box 8	folder 7
box 8	folder 7
box 8	folder 7
box 8	folder 7
box 8	folder 7
box 8	folder 7
box 8	folder 7
	box 8 box 8 box 8 box 8 box 8

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1915 December 14	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Personal Secretary to Her Majesty Queen Eleanora of Bulgaria, 1916 January 4	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 January 27	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 January 27	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Mucha, Alphonse, 5 February, 1905 March 30	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 14	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1916 February 16	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 17	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 22	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
House, E. M., 1916 March 11	box 8	folder 7	
110400, L. M., 1710 MULCH 11	JOA U	101401 /	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
House, E. M., 1916 March 12	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1916 May 9	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Williams, Roger H., 1916 May 20	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
House, E. M., 1916 May 23	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
House, E. M., 1916 May 29	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 May 29	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
House, E. M., 1916 June 2	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
MacMillan, K. D., 1916 June 5	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1916 June 17	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 June 10	box 8	folder 7	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 June 11	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 June 14	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
House, E. M., circa 1916 June 16	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 June 23	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 June 30	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
House, E.M., 1916 July 16	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1916 August 14	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1916 August 1	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 September 3	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 September 20	box 8	folder 7	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph, 1916 September 21	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Penfield, Frederic C., 1916 September 26	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Lapham, Jared S., 1916 September 26	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Howe, Frederic C., 1916 September 28	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy with one related document			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1916 October 16	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1916 October 17	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1916 October 17	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Williams, Roger H., 1916 October 21	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 October 28	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
House, E.M., 1916 October 28	box 8	folder 7	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Meyer, T., 1916 November 2	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 November 5	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 November 20	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 November 20	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1917 January 3	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 January 15	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 January 20	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 January 23	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Williams, Roger H., 16 February 1917, 1917 February 17	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
Koltzo, 1917 February 1	box 8	folder 7	

copy of a telegram		
Procurator, Holy Synod, 1917 March 14	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Gardner, Gilson, 1917 March 17	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Gardner, Gilson, 1917 March 17	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Christian Science Monitor, 1917 March 21	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
MacDonald, Bill, 1917 March 21	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Mott, John R., 1917 March 24	box 8	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
2 copies		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 March 28	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
House, E.M., 1917 April 4	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 June 21	box 8	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Extract about Professor Masaryk, 1917 June 27	box 8	folder 7

Crane, Frances, 1917 July 15	box 8	folder 7	
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1917 November 18	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Peters, Andrew J., 1917 December 19	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 December 25	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1918 January 3	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1918 January 9	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Spring-Rice, 1918 February 14	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1918 February 21	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Lawson, Victor F., 1918 March 8	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1918 March 12	box 8	folder 7	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Hannevig, C., 1918 April 5	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Lawson, Victor F., 1918 April 9	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1918 April 26	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger H., copies of telegrams 20 April, 9 May, 1918 May 22	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 April 29	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 May 8	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1918 May 30	box 8	folder 7	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Masaryk, Thomas, 1918 June 3	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 June 9	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 June 27	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Abbott, J. F., 1918 July 4	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Williams, Roger H., 5 July 1918, 1918 July 9	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 July 9	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 July 23	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 July 26	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 August 1	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Bradley, Harold C., 1918 August 6	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1918 August 12	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 August 20	box 8	folder 11	
	2011 0		

Elliot, Charles W., 1918 August 23	box 8	folder 11	
Bashford, James, Bishop, circa 1918 August	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Bashford, James, Bishop, circa 1918 August	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Vanderlip, Frank A., 1918 August 24	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 August 29	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Liebold, E. G., 1918 August 30	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 September 4	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger H., 1918 September 10	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
Elliot, Charles W., 1918 September 10	box 8	folder 11	
Elliot, Charles W., 1918 September 10 Scope and Contents	box 8	folder 11	
	box 8	folder 11	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Crane, Richard, 1918 October 22	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Crane, Cornelia, 1918 October 22	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
American Ambassador in Tokyo, 1918 October 22	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Elliot, Charles W., 1918 November 2	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Crane, Richard, 1918 November 18	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Williams, Roger H., 1918 December 19	box 8	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
Makino, Baron, 1919 January 4	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Dean, Charles Ray, 1919 January 8	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Department of State, 1919 January 17	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Turner, E. L., 1919 January 20	box 8	folder 12	

сору		
C	h 0	f-14 10
Commons, John R., 1919 January 27	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Williams, Roger H., 1919 October 19	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
copies of telegrams		
Harper, Samuel N., 1919 February 13	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Vrooman, Karl, 1919 March 3	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
New York Times, 1919 March 3	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Gardiner, A. G., 1919 March 10	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Williams, Roger H., 1919 April 2	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Jones, Richard Lloyd, 1919 May 8	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Williams, Roger H., 1919 May 15	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Jongs Dishard Lloyd 1010 May 17	hor 0	folder 12
Jones, Richard Lloyd, 1919 May 17	box 8	folder 12

copy Jones, Richard Lloyd, 1919 May 22 Scope and Contents copy Johnson, Senator, 1919 May 25 Scope and Contents copy Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 July 10 Scope and Contents copy	box 8 box 8 box 8	folder 12 folder 12 folder 12
Scope and Contents         copy         Johnson, Senator, 1919 May 25         Scope and Contents         copy         Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 July 10         Scope and Contents         Scope and Contents	box 8	folder 12
copy Johnson, Senator, 1919 May 25 Scope and Contents copy Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 July 10 Scope and Contents		
Johnson, Senator, 1919 May 25 Scope and Contents copy Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 July 10 Scope and Contents		
Scope and Contents copy Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 July 10 Scope and Contents		
copy Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 July 10 Scope and Contents	box 8	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 July 10 Scope and Contents	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents	box 8	folder 12
-		
сору		
Bank of Wisconsin, 1919 July 14	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Prescott, L. S., 1919 July 30	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Knapp, to Opnav, 1919 August 2	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Dako, Christo A., 1919 August 27	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Secretary of State, 1919 August 31	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Houston, David F. Jr., 1919 September 17	box 8	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Gorokhoff, Ivan T., 1919 October 17	box 8	folder 12

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Sedgwick, Ellery, 1919 December 3	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
King, Henry C., 1919 December 3	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Whyte, A. F., 1919 December 8	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Steed, 1919 December 9	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
cablegram			
Morrison, 1919 December 9	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
cablegram			
Schlippenbach, Baron Albert, 1919 December 15	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
cablegram			
Drew, Gilman A., 1919 December 16	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Schlippenbach, Baron Albert, 1919 December 23	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Glover D.C. to Philip Hitti, 1920 January 10	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
copy			

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Diehl, Charles S., 1920 January 30	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1920 February 3	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Nichols, Rose S., 1920 February 13	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Mucha, Alphonse, 1920 February 16	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
McCarth, Charles, 1920 February 16	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Eliot, Charles W., 1920 February 17-19	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
copies			
Engelhardt, Cari Baroness, 1920 February 20	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
House, Edward M., 1920 February 26	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
copy			
	box 8	folder 12	
сору	box 8	folder 12	
copy Williams, Roger H., 1920 February 28	box 8	folder 12	

Scope and Contents			
сору			
Holt, Hamilton, 1920 March 8	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
Secretary of State, 1920 April 3	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Glover, Dawson C., 1920 April 22	box 8	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Carter, E.C., 1920 April 26	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Knowles, Stanley G., 1920 April 28	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1920 April 28	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1920 April 29	box 8	folder 12	

Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
McNab, Gavin, 1920 May 4	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1920 May 5	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Uchida, 1920 June 11	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Kent, William, 1920 July 6	box 8	folder 12	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Ravndal, Gabriel Bie, 1920 July 15	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Houston, D. F., 1920 July 19	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

# General

Addendum 2010

Eliot, Charles W., 1920 August 11	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Bishop, Henry P., 1920 August 17	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Crane, Charles R., 1920 August 19	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Skiff, 1920 September 11	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Herron, George S., 1920 September 18	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Williams, Roger H., 1920 September 22	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

# General

Addendum 2010

Secretary of State, 1920 September 22	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Kin, Yamai, 1920 October 4	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Malone E.H. to Brodie, Donald, 1920 October 13	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Olmstead, Susan H., 1920 October 19	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Carter, E.C., 1920 October 22	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Williams, Roger H. to Mott, John R., 1920 October 25	box 8	folder 12	

# General

Addendum 2010

Lybyer, Albert H., 1920 October 27	box 8	folder 12	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1920 November 7	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Darling, Samuel C., 1920 November 26	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Dodge, Cleveland, 1920 November 26	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Hapgood, Norman, 1920 December 10	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Rawlinson, Frank, 1920 December 14	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
сору			

Harding, Warren, 1920 December 28	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Coolidge, Archibald C., 1920 December 28	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Grosvenor, Gilbert, 1920 December 29	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Sedgwick, Ellery W., 1920 December 31	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
American Diplomatic and Consular Officials, 1921 January 5	box 8	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Excerpts from letters and telegrams, 1921 January 5	box 8	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Williams, Roger H., 1921 January 7	box 8	folder 13	

Holt, Hamilton, 1921 January 7	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Post, Louis F., 1921 January 10	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Reinsch, Paul S., 1921 January 10	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Barry, J.P., 1921 January 14	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
U.S. Government Message, 1921 February 1	box 8	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
McCarthy, Charles, 1921 February 3	box 8	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Williams, Roger H., 1921 February 3	box 8	folder 13	

General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles, 1921 February 5	box 8	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles, 1921 February 12	box 8	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Washburn, Frank to Steed, Wickham, 1921 February 17	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1921 February 27	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Hughes, Charles Evan, 1921 March	box 8	folder 13	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Tumulty, Joseph P., 1921 February 27	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1921 December 28	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
Crane, Charles R., 1921 May 29	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			

Chai, Tsing, 1921 June 2	box 8	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
	10	6.1110
Kin, Kien Shen, 1921 June 3	box 8	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Mitrophanov, Ivan, 1921 June 6	box 8	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Yi, 1921 June 7	box 8	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Rogers, William H., 1921 June 8	box 8	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Stuart, Leighton, 1921 June 11	box 8	folder 13
Scope and Contents	DOX O	
сору		

Fitch, Robert F., 1921 June 11	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Hall, Josef W., 1921 June 14	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents		101401 10	
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Harper, Samuel N., 1921 June 15	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Hughes, Charles Evans, 1921 June 16	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Crane, Charles R., 1921 June	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Addition 2010			
Elion, Charles W., 1921 June 21	box 8	folder 13	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

box 8 box 8	folder 13 folder 13	
box 8	folder 13	
box 8	folder 13	
box 8	folder 13	
box 8a	folder 1	
box 8a	folder 1	

Lady Bryce, 1922 January 22	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Westinghouse, H. H., 1922 January 26	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Millard, Thomas F., 1922 January 26	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Staub, Albert W., 1922 January 26	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Riggs, L. to Alphonse Mucha, 1922 February 3	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Crane, Charles R., 1922 February	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			

Wilson, Woodrow, 1922 April 16	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Brodie, Donald, 1922 May 3	box 8a	folder 1	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Copies of telegrams from Charles R. Crane, 1922 May 8	box 8a	folder 1	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Mott, John R., 1922 May 22	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Crane, Charles R., 1922 May 8	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Bouji, Jussuf, 1922 June 14	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Chytil, Zdenek, 1922 June 24	box 8a	folder 1	

Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Grosvenor, Gilbert, 1922 June 27	box 8a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Riggs, L. to Robert B. Harshe, 1922 June 30	box 8a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
King, Henry C., 1922 July 8	box 8a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Baker, Ray S., 1922 July 15	box 8a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Bell, Mabel Gardiner Hubbard (wife of Alexander Graham Bell), 1922 September	box 8a	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		

The Editor, New York Evening Post, 1922 September 1	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
with related clipping			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Schwerin, R.P., 1922 September 12	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Stead, Wickham, 1922 November 1	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Crane, Charles R., undated	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
General			
Addendum 2010			
King, Henry C., 1922 November 24	box 8a	folder 1	
General			
Addendum 2010			
King, Henry C., 1922 December 1	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

Crane, Charles R., undated	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Klemm, William, 1922 December 28	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Addendum 2010			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1922 December 31	box 8a	folder 1	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Wilson, Woodrow, 1923 January 12	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
2 copies			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Commissioner of Immigration, 1923 April 10	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Secretary of State, 1923 April 13	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

Y.M.C.A., 1923 April 16	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Deinsch Deul G. Ersensten eftig Detete 1000 Mars 16	box 8a	folder 2	
Reinsch, Paul S., Executor of his Estate, 1923 May 16 Scope and Contents	DUX Od	loidel 2	
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Hoover, Herbert, 1923 May 23	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
	10.	6.110	
Patterson, Paul, 1923 June 4	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Halide, Edip, 1923 June 5	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Patrick, 1923 June 13	box 8a	folder 2	

General			
Addendum 2010			
Huddleston, Sisley, 1923 June 15	box 8a	folder 2	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Williams, Harold, 1923 June 15	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Hughes, 1923 June 25	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Burns, Eleanor F., 1923 July 12	box 8a	folder 2	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Staub, Albert B., 1923 July 24	box 8a	folder 2	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Burns, Eleanor F., 1923 July 25	box 8a	folder 2	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 August 2	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Burns, Eleanor D., 1923 August 27	box 8a	folder 2	

Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
 Gailey, R.R., 1923 September 24	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
 Flint, Charles R., 1923 September 26	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Mott, John R., 1923 October 30	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Coolidge, Harold, 1923 November 3	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
General		
Addendum 2010		
The New York Times, 1923 November 3	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Burgess, 1923 November 8	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 November 21	box 8a	folder 2

Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1923 November 27	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Musil, Alois, 1923 December 13	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Rockefeller, 1923 December 22	box 8a	folder 2	
-			
Scope and Contents			
Scope and Contents			
Scope and Contents copy			
Scope and Contents copy General	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010		folder 2	
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28		folder 2	
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28 Scope and Contents		folder 2	
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28 Scope and Contents telegram		folder 2	
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28 Scope and Contents telegram General		folder 2 folder 2	
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28 Scope and Contents telegram General Addendum 2010	box 8a		
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28 Scope and Contents telegram General Addendum 2010 Coolidge, Archibald, 1924 January 15	box 8a		
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28 Scope and Contents telegram General Addendum 2010 Coolidge, Archibald, 1924 January 15 Scope and Contents	box 8a		
Scope and Contents copy General Addendum 2010 Rogers, Walter S., 1923 December 28 Scope and Contents telegram General Addendum 2010 Coolidge, Archibald, 1924 January 15 Scope and Contents copies of telegrams	box 8a		

Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Crane, Charles R., undated	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
copies of telegrams		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Musil, Alois, 1924 February 26	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Crane Company, 1924 March 4	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Eliot, Charles W., 1924 March 5	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Masaryk, Tomas G., 1924 March 6	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Crane, John O., 1924 March 7	box 8a	folder 2

Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Musil, Alois, 1924 March 8	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Long, Breckinridge, 1924 March 10	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Copies of telegrams, 1924 March 17-April 11	box 8a	folder 2	
General			
Addendum 2010			
Sullivan, Mark, 1924 April 14	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Hooker, Richard, 1924 April 15	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Crane, Charles R., 1924 April 16-23	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			

Eiot, Charles W., 1924 April 21	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Various people, 1924 April 23	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
American Geographical Society, 1924 April 23	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1924 April 24	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Stewenson, Lewis G., 1924 April 25	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Crane, Charles R., 1924 April 28	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			

Osborn, William C., 1924 May 7	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Black, William A., 1924 May 22	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Stevenson, Lewis G., 1924 May 22	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Bancroft, Philip, 1924 May 22	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Williams, Walter, 1924 May 22	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Blackwell, Robert E., 1924 May 24	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		

CRC letter to delegates, 1924 May 29	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Pittman, Key, 1924 June 2	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Williams, Walter, 1924 June 2	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
McLeod, B.F., 1924 June 4	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Lyman, Arthur, 1924 June 4	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Zimmerman, John L., 1924 June 4	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		

Stevenson, Lewis G., 1924 June 5	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Bradfute, O.E., 1924 June 6	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Bruce, William C., 1924 June 11	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Backus, John H., 1924 June 11	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Brodie, Donald M. to Frank H. Scott, 1924 June 13	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Funk, Antoinette, 1924 June 14	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
	box 8a box 8a box 8a box 8a	box 8a folder 2 box 8a folder 2 box 8a folder 2 box 8a folder 2

Walsh, Thomas J., 1924 September 2	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
King Husein, 1924 September 15	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Williams, John S., 1924 September 15	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Bertron, S.R., 1924 September 15	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1924 September 20	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Bancroft, Tenney, 1924 September 25	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			

Sze, Alfred, 1924 November 3	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Chalmers, W.J., 1924 November 3	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
	1 0		
Olkhine, E., 1924 November 5 Scope and Contents	box 8a	folder 2	
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
McCormick, Cyrus H., 1924 December 29	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1925 January 12	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Eliot, Charles W., 1925 January 19	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

Steed, Wickham, 1925 June 19	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Rogers, Walter S., 1925 July 1	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Ford, Henry, 1925 July 20	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
King of Iraq, 1925 July 22	box 8a	folder 2	
General			
Addendum 2010			
American Minister in China, 1925 July 24	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Bryan, William Jennings, 1925 July 27	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			

Masaryk, Alice, 1925 July 27	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Ford, Henry, 1925 August 5	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Steed, Wickham, 1925 September 2	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Lafollette, Robert, 1925 September 30	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy of a telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Rowe, L.S., 1925 October 19	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Borah, William E., 1925 October 28	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

The New York Evening Post, 1925 October 28	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
	1. 0.	6.11.0	
Harper, Samuel N., 1925 November 23	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Butler, Nicholas, M., 1925 November 23	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents	box oa	101001 2	
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Kellogg, Paul U., 1925 November 27	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copy with related notes			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Mrs. Masaryk, 1925 December 4	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Abbot, Willis J., 1925 December 17	box 8a	folder 2	

box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
box 8a	folder 2	
	box 8a box 8a box 8a	box 8a folder 2 box 8a folder 2 box 8a folder 2

Masaryk, Swingle, Morris, 1926 April 5-June 9	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Cooper, Clayton S., 1926 April 6	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Safonoff, Maria, 1921 July 21	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
The Appointment Committee, 1926 October 11	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Coolidge, Calvin, 1926 October 22	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Finley, John H., 1926 October 24	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			

Crane, Charles R., 1926 October-November	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
copies of telegrams			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Herbigny, Father, 1926 November 10	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents	2 on ou		
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Ford, Henry, 1926 November 18	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Lorimer, Georges H., 1926 November 18	box 8a	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
сору			
General			
Addendum 2010			
Copies of telegrams, 1926 November 15-December 10	box 8a	folder 2	
General	box ou		
Addendum 2010			
Mason, S.G., 1926 December 12	box 8a	folder 2	
Mason, S.G., 1926 December 12 Scope and Contents	box 8a	folder 2	
	box 8a	folder 2	

General		
Addendum 2010		
Villard, Oswald, J., 1926 December 19	box 8a	folder 2
General		
Addendum 2010		
Crane, Charles R., 1926 December 18-22	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
copies of telegrams		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Koo, T. Z., 1930 March 19	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Berry, Martha, 1931 November 28	box 8a	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Conolly, 1933 September 9	box 8a	folder 2
Charles R. Crane to Mildred N. Page, 1909-1919	box 8a	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copies		
Charles R. Crane to Mildred N. Page, 1920-1933	box 8a	folder 6
Scope and Contents		
copies		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Charles R. Crane to Professor C. Snouck Hurgronje, 1916, 1919, 1922-1924	box 8a	folder 7
		folder 8
Charles R. Crane to Professor C. Snouck Hurgronje, 1925-1931, 1936	box 8a	loidel 8
	box 8a	loider 8

Charles Richard Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane	box 9	
Correspondence, 1878	box 9	folder 1
Correspondence, 1882-1883	box 9	folder 2
Correspondence, 1884-1885	box 9	folder 3
Correspondence, 1886-1887	box 9	folder 4
Correspondence, 1888	box 9	folder 5
Correspondence, 1889	box 9	folder 6
Correspondence, 1890	box 9	folder 7
Correspondence, 1891-1892	box 9	folder 8
Correspondence, 1893	box 9	folder 9
Correspondence, 1894	box 9	folder 10
Correspondence, 1895-1896	box 9	folder 11
Correspondence, 1897-1900	box 9	folder 12
Correspondence, 1901-1902	box 9	folder 13
Correspondence, 1903-1904	box 9	folder 14
Correspondence, 1905-1908, 1909, 1912-1915	box 9	folder 15
General		
Addendum 2005		
Correspondence, 1916, 1918-1922, 1923-1927, 1929 General	box 9	folder 16
Addendum 2005		
Cornelia W. Smith Crane to Charles R. Crane, 1900, 1904, 1908, undated	box 9	folder 16a
General		
Addendum 2007		
Charles R. Crane to Martin A. Ryerson	box 9	folder 16a
Correspondence, 1869-1870, 1877-1878	box 9	folder 17
Correspondence, 1879, 1894, 1896	box 9	folder 18
Correspondence, 1920, 1923-1926	box 9	folder 19
Letters of recommendations and undated postcards, undated	box 9	folder 21
Family letters to Charles R. Crane	box 9	folder 21

Family wills and related documents and biographical materials of Richard T. Crane, 1908-1942	box 10	folder 1
Loose clippings, unidentified letters, ephemera, undated	box 10	folder 2
Correspondence, 1891, 1893	box 10	folder 3
Correspondence, 1894 May-June	box 10	folder 4
Correspondence, 1894 April	box 10	folder 5
Correspondence, 1894 May-June	box 10	folder 6
Correspondence with related clippings, 1894 July	box 10	folder 7
Correspondence, 1894 August-September	box 10	folder 8
Correspondence, 1894 October-November	box 10	folder 9
Correspondence, 1895	box 10	folder 10
Correspondence, 1896 March-July	box 10	folder 11
Correspondence, 1896 August-December	box 10	folder 12
Correspondence, 1897 January-August	box 10	folder 13
Correspondence, 1897 September-December	box 10	folder 14
Correspondence, 1898 January-June	box 11	folder 1
Correspondence, 1898 August-November	box 11	folder 2
Correspondence, 1899 January-June	box 11	folder 3
Correspondence, 1899 July-November	box 11	folder 4
Correspondence, 1900 January-May	box 11	folder 5
Correspondence, 1900 June-December	box 11	folder 6
Correspondence, 1901 January-May	box 11	folder 7
Correspondence, 1901 June-July	box 11	folder 8
Correspondence, 1901 August-December	box 11	folder 9
Correspondence, 1902 January-June	box 11	folder 10
Correspondence, 1902 July-December	box 11	folder 11
Correspondence, 1903 January-February	box 11	folder 12
Correspondence, 1903 March-December, 1905, 1906-1909	box 11	folder 13
General		
Addendum 2007		
Correspondence, 1909	box 11	folder 14
1		

box 11

folder 15

Correspondence, 1915, 1916, 1917-1919 May	box 12	folder 1
Correspondence, 1919 June-September	box 12	folder 2
Correspondence, 1920-1921 May	box 12	folder 3
Correspondence, 1921 June-August	box 12	folder 4
Correspondence, 1921 September-December	box 12	folder 5
Correspondence, 1922 February-March	box 12	folder 6
Correspondence, 1922 April	box 12	folder 7
Correspondence, 1922 May-September	box 12	folder 8
Correspondence, 1923, 1925-1927	box 12	folder 9
Correspondence, 1929, 1930, 1933, 1937-1938	box 12	folder 10
Letters of condolence to Cornelia Workman Crane, 1939 February 1	box 12	folder 11
Letters of condolence to John O. Crane, 1939 February- August	box 12	folder 12
Letters of condolence, 1939 February	box 12	folder 13
Copies of telegrams, cables, letters of condolence, 1939	box 12	folder 14
Charles Richard Crane: obituaries, clippings and related materials, 1939	box 12	folder 15
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1874-1880	box 13	folder 1
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1881	box 13	folder 2
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1882	box 13	folder 3
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1883-1884	box 13	folder 4
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1885-1886	box 13	folder 5
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1887	box 13	folder 6
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1888	box 13	folder 7
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1889	box 13	folder 8
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1890-1891	box 13	folder 9
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1892-1893	box 13	folder 10

Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1894	box 13	folder 11
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1895-1896	box 13	folder 12
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1897-1899	box 13	folder 13
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1900-1901	box 13	folder 14
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1902-1903	box 13	folder 15
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1904-1906	box 13	folder 16
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1907-1909, 1911	box 13	folder 17
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1912, 1915-1919	box 13	folder 18
Charles R. Crane to Cornelia W. Smith Crane (duplicates), 1920-1937	box 13	folder 19
Charles R. Crane to Family Members (duplicates and originals)	box 14	
General		
Addendum 2005		
Letters to Bruce Crane, 1918-1939	box 14	folder 1
Letters to Frances Crane, 1886-1887	box 14	folder 2
Revised List "CRC Letters to Josephine C. Bradley", undated	box 14	folder 3
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1896, 1899-1901, 1904, 1907-1909	box 14	folder 3
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1910-1915	box 14	folder 5
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1916	box 14	folder 6
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1917-1918, 1920	box 14	folder 7
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1919-1921	box 14	folder 8
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1922	box 14	folder 9
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1923	box 14	folder 10
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1914-1926	box 14	folder 11
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1927-1928	box 14	folder 12
Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1929-1932	box 14	folder 13

Letters to Josephine C. Bradley, 1933-1937	box 14	folder 14
Letters to Richard T. Crane, Jr., 1884-1918; 1920-1923	box 14	folder 15
Subseries I.4: Subject Files		
Fitle/Description	Instances	
The Masaryk Family	box 15	
Masaryk, Alice G. to Miss MacDowell, 1903 January 5	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to Charles R. Crane, 1910 June 2	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to Charles R. Crane, 1913 September 27	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to Miss MacDowell, 1914 January 31	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice to Kira (from the Vienna prison), 1916 January 27	box 15	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Masaryk, Alice G., 1924 March 27	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice to Charles R. Crane, 1925 spring	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1926 June 13	box 15	folder 1
General		
Addendum 2007		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1939 July 11	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1939 December 10	box 15	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1940 February 7	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1940 July 28	box 15	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1940 December 9	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1941 March 3	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1941 July 13	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, circa 1941 July	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1941 July 29	box 15	folder 1

Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1942 September 2

## Crane Family papers 11048740

	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1943 June 21	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1944 February 13	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1944 September 29	box 15	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
with envelope and 1 copy		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, circa 1945	box 15	folder 1
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1945 July 30	box 15	folder 1
Copies of letters and reports regarding Alice Masaryk's imprisonment, 1916	box 15	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
1 photograph		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1949 July 7	box 15	folder 1a
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
General		
Addendum 2007 May		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1951 August 3	box 15	folder 1a
General		
Addendum 2007 May		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1951 August 21	box 15	folder 1a
General		
Addendum 2007 May		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1952 January 3	box 15	folder 1a
General		
Addendum 2007 May		
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1952 April 16	box 15	folder 1a
Scope and Contents		
postcard		

General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1952 July 28	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1952 August 20	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
with memorial program			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1952 September 21	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1952 December 29	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
with note			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1953 February 10	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1953 March 6	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
postcard			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1953 June 28	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1953 July 2	box 15	folder 1a	

General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1953 July 22	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1953 August 24	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1953 October 30	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1954 March 19	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1954 March 20	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1954 July 11	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
postcard			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1954 July 15	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
with note and clipping			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1954 July 25	box 15	folder 1a	

General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1954 September 23	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, circa 1955 April	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1955 June 20	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, circa 1955 April	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1955 May 13	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1955 July 6	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1955 July 15	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1955 August 31	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, circa 1955 December	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1956 January 28	box 15	folder 1a	

with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1956 May 5	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1957 May 29	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1957 September 9	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1957 September 14	box 15	folder 1a	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1958 February 13	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1958 August 5	box 15	folder 1a	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			

Addendum 2007 May

Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1958 August 25 <b>Scope and Contents</b> postcard <b>General</b> Addendum 2007 May	box 15	folder 1a	
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1958 August 25 Scope and Contents postcard General	box 15	folder 1a	
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1958 November 18 <b>General</b> Addendum 2007 May	box 15	folder 1a	
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1958 December 6 <b>General</b> Addendum 2007 May	box 15	folder 1a	
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1958 December 14 <b>General</b> Addendum 2007 May	box 15	folder 1a	
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1959 July 28 Scope and Contents with envelope General Addendum 2007 May	box 15	folder 1b	
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1960 June 13 <b>Scope and Contents</b> with envelope	box 15	folder 1b	

General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1960 June 26	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1960 July 30	box 15	folder 1b	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1960 August 7	box 15	folder 1b	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1960 August 14	box 15	folder 1b	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1960 September 29	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1960 November 17	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 January 1	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 January 25	box 15	folder 1b	

Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 January 29	box 15	folder 1b	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 March 7	box 15	folder 1b	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 May 8	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 August 12	box 15	folder 1b	
Scope and Contents			
with related program			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 August 17	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 August 22	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 September 8	box 15	folder 1b	

General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1961 September 24	box 15	folder 1b	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1962 May 2	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1962 June 20	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, circa 1962 June	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
postcard			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1962 July 2	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1962 July 27	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			

General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1962 August 1	box 15	folder 1c	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1962 August 2	box 15	folder 1c	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1962 August 25	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope and 3 postcards			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1963 September 23	box 15	folder 1c	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1964 July 16	box 15	folder 1c	
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1965 June 10	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1965 June 22	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1965 July 22	box 15	folder 1c	

Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1965 August 18	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1965 August 30	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1966 May 17	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Alice G. to John Crane, 1966 November 30	box 15	folder 1c	
Scope and Contents			
with envelope and related poem			
General			
Addendum 2007 May			
Masaryk, Charlotte to John Crane, 1912 December 28	box 15	folder 2	
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1923 July 11	box 15	folder 2	
Scope and Contents			
with related clipping			
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1924 March 6	box 15	folder 2	
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1924 March 24	box 15	folder 2	

Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1924 July 6	box 15	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1925 April 27	box 15	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1925 May 4	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to Charles R. Crane, 1925 June 4	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to Charles R. Crane, 1925 August 5	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to Charles R. Crane, 1925 October 23	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1925 October 23	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1925 October 24	box 15	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Masaryk, Jan G. to Charles R. Crane, 1925 November 2	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1925 November 6	box 15	folder 2
John Crane to Jan G. Masaryk, 1925 November 6	box 15	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1925 November 20	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1925 December 7	box 15	folder 2
Masaryk, Jan G. to Charles R. Crane, 1926 January 18	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G, to John Crane, 1926 February 5	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1926 February 16	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1926 April 12	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1926 October 3	box 15	folder 3
		6.1.1
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1927 September 1	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1927 September 1 Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1927 December 8	box 15 box 15	folder 3 folder 3

Masaryk, Jan G. to Charles R. Crane, 1929 February 10	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1929 May 6	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1930 October 2	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to John Crane, 1930 November 16	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Jan G. to Charles R. Crane, 1931 February 4	box 15	folder 3
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Charles R. Crane, circa 1901	box 15	folder 4
Crane, Charles R. to Masaryk, Thomas G., 1902 January 2	box 15	folder 4
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Charles R. Crane, 1902 February 21	box 15	folder 4
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Charles R. Crane, 1902 July 25	box 15	folder 4
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Charles R. Crane, 1905 February 3	box 15	folder 4
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Charles R. Crane, 1905 December 15	box 15	folder 4
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Roger H. Williams, 1905 December 15	box 15	folder 4
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Charles R. Crane, 1915 November 30	box 15	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Masaryk, Thomas G., 1918 August 30	box 15	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
3 letters of recommendation, one translation into Russian		
General		
Addendum 2006 June		
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Charles R. Crane, 1918 September 6	box 15	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
t-1		
telegram		
Masaryk, Thomas G. to Jone O. Crane, undated	box 15	folder 4
	box 15	folder 4

Addendum 2006 June

box 15	folder 4	
box 15	folder 4	
box 15	folder 5	
box 15	folder 5	
box 15	folder 5	
box 15	folder 5	
box 15 box 15	folder 5 folder 5	
box 15	folder 5	
box 15 box 15	folder 5 folder 6	
box 15 box 15 box 15	folder 5 folder 6 folder 6	
box 15 box 15 box 15 box 15	folder 5 folder 6 folder 6 folder 6	
	box 15	box 15 folder 4

Williams, Roger H. to Charles R. Crane, 1911 July 28 Scope and Contents copy	box 15	folder 6
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1911 November 16	box 15	folder 6
Vochoc, Jan (Mucha's representative) to Charles R. Crane, 1912 August 26	box 15	folder 7
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1912 September 16	box 15	folder 7
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1912 November 8	box 15	folder 7
Williams, Roger H. to Alphonse Mucha, 1912 November 27	box 15	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
сору		
Gros (Major of Prague) to Ferdinand Tonder (Slavic Epic), 1913 December 11	box 15	folder 7
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1913 January 10	box 15	folder 7
Copy of Protocol, signed on May 30, 1905 March 28	box 15	folder 8
Translation of agreement with Alphonse Mucha	box 15	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1914 June 12	box 15	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1914 September 29	box 15	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse to Roger H. Williams, 1915 March 13 Scope and Contents	box 15	folder 8
сору		
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1915 March 16 Scope and Contents copy	box 15	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1921 October 8	box 15	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1921 December 18	box 15	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1923 July 15	box 15	folder 8
Mayor of Great Prague, 1923 September 20	box 15	folder 8
Mucha, Alphonse to Charles R. Crane, 1926 April 7	box 15	folder 8
City Council of the City of Prague, 1928 September 4	box 15	folder 8
Major of Great Prague, 1938 January 26	box 15	folder 8

Mucha, Maria to Charles R. Crane, 1938 August 24

	box 15	folder 8
Obituary note, 1939 July 14	box 15	folder 8
United States Presidents	box 15	
Coolidge, Calvin, 1928 January 4	box 15	folder 9
General		
Addendum 2005		
Coolidge, Calvin, 1931 March 4	box 15	folder 9
Coolidge, Calvin, 1931 March 21	box 15	folder 9
Hoover, Herbert, 1930 June 12	box 15	folder 9
Wilson, Woodrow, Envoy Extraordinary appointment letter, 1917	box 15	folder 9
Coolidge, Calvin, Member of the Mount Rushmore National Memorial Commission appointment letter, undated	box 15	folder 9
Roosevelt, Theodore, 1916 November 19	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1933 July 11	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1934 October 10	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1934 December 24	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1934 December 27	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1936 February 10	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1936 November 16	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1936 December 30	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1937 February 8	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1937 October 22	box 15	folder 10
Secretary to the President, 1937 October 27	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1938 June 20	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1938 October 29	box 15	folder 10
Roosevelt, Franklin D., 1939 January 30	box 15	folder 10
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 January 17	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 21	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 24	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 March 29	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 April 1	box 15	folder 11

Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 April 2	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 April 3	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 April 10	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 May 8	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 May 26	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 July 21	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 December 4	box 15	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
General		
Addendum 2005		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1913 December 31	box 15	folder 11
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 January 27	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 March 4	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 March 10	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 April 2	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 April 22	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 May 15	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 May 15	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 May 23	box 15	folder 12
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 9	box 15	folder 13
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 16	box 15	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 17	box 15	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 June 29	box 15	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 July 20	box 15	folder 13

Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 August 4	box 15	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 August 7	box 15	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 August 19	box 15	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 September 28	box 15	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
with envelope		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 November 24	box 15	folder 13
Wilson, Woodrow, 1914 December 30	box 15	folder 13
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 January 12	box 15	folder 14
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 January 20	box 15	folder 14
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 February 18	box 15	folder 14
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 April 5	box 15	folder 14
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 April 26	box 15	folder 14
Letter of appointment signed by Woodrow Wilson, 1915 June 1	box 15	folder 14
Wilson, Woodrow, 1915 July 3	box 15	folder 14
General		
Addendum 2005		
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 January 1	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 January 14	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 16	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 21	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 February 29	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 March 21	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 June 19	box 15	folder 15
Miles Merdury 1016 August 00		

Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 August 28

## Crane Family papers 11048740

Scope and Contents with envelope	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 September 27	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1916 November 22	box 15	folder 15
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 January 16	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1917 January 23	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 May 1	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 October 29	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1919 May 22	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1922 January 1	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1922 July 6	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1923 February 12	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Woodrow, 1923 April 23	box 15	folder 16
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1915 November 16	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), undated <b>Scope and Contents</b> postcard	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1917 July 11 <b>General</b> Addendum 2005	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1919 August 24	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1921 July 5	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1922 April 3	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1922 August 4	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1923 December 29	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1924 January 25	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1924 July 16	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1925 January 5	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1926 August 2	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1926 September 18	box 15	folder 17

#### Scope and Contents

### 2 postcards

Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1926 September 20	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1928 August 20	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1928 September 2	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1928 October 1	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1929 January 6	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1933 January 19	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1933 April 22	box 15	folder 17
Wilson, Edith Bolling (Mrs. Woodrow), 1938 July 18	box 15	folder 17
Charles Richard Crane to President Wilson, 1912-1916	box 15	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
copies		
Williams, Roger HIncoming correspondence (Charles McCarthy), 1909-1919	box 16	folder 1
Williams, Roger HIncoming correspondence from various people, 1910, 1913-1915	box 16	folder 2
Incoming correspondence from various people, 1916	box 16	folder 3
Incoming correspondence from various people, 1917	box 16	folder 4
Incoming correspondence from various people, 1918	box 16	folder 5
Incoming correspondence from various people, 1919	box 16	folder 6
Incoming correspondence from various people, 1921-1922, 1925	box 16	folder 7
Outgoing correspondence, 1914	box 16	folder 8
Outgoing correspondence, 1915	box 16	folder 9
Outgoing correspondence, 1916	box 16	folder 10
Outgoing correspondence, 1917-1919	box 16	folder 11

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

# Series II: Charles Richard Crane Professional and Research Activities

Title/Description	Instances
Finances	

box 16 box 16 box 16 box 16 box 17 box 17	folder 12folder 13folder 14folder 15folder 1folder 2folder 3folder 4folder 5folder 6folder 7folder 8folder 9folder 10
box 16 box 16 box 17 box 17	folder 14folder 15folder 1folder 2folder 3folder 4folder 5folder 6folder 7folder 8folder 9
box 16 box 17 box 17	folder 15 folder 1 folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17	folder 1 folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17	folder 2 folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17	folder 3 folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17	folder 4 folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17	folder 5 folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17	folder 6 folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17	folder 7 folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17 box 17 box 17	folder 8 folder 9
box 17 box 17 box 17	folder 9
box 17 box 17	
box 17	folder 10
hoy 17	folder 11
DUA 17	folder 12
box 17	folder 13
box 17	folder 14
box 17	folder 15
box 17	folder 16
box 18	folder 1
box 18	folder 2
box 18	folder 3
box 18	folder 4
box 18	folder 5
	folder 6
box 18	
box 18 box 18	folder 7
box 18	folder 7
box 18 box 18	folder 7 folder 8
	box 17 box 17 box 18 box 18 box 18 box 18

Russian Choir, 1916	box 18	folder 12
Russian Choir, 1917-1919	box 18	folder 13
Tuskegee Normal and Industrial Institue, 1910-1919	box 18	folder 14
Y.M.C.A., 1912-1919	box 18	folder 15
PhilanthropyFriendship Fund, 1920-1937 <u>Physical Description</u> : (15 folders)	box 19	folder 1-15
Political Activities, 1903-1915	box 20	folder 1
Political Activities, 1916-1918	box 20	folder 2
WritingsAddresses and Speeches, 1907-1922	box 20	folder 3
WritingsAddresses and Speeches, 1923-1931	box 20	folder 4
Business cards, programs, 1900-1904	box 20	folder 4a
General		
Addendum 2005 February		
Letters of recommendation, 1894-1905	box 20	folder 4b
General		
Addendum 2005 February		
WritingsArticles, 1921	box 20	folder 5
WritingsMemoirs, 1930s		
Writings about Charles Richard Crane		
Various Copies, Obsolete Listings, undated	box 22	

# <sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

# Series III: Photographs and Personal Papers

Title/Description	Instances	
Crane, Charles R., undated	box 23	folder 1
Charles R. Crane and Thomas C. Masaryk, undated	box 23	folder 1
Cairo, 1922	box 23	folder 1
China, 1936	box 23	folder 1
Russian postcards, 1904	box 23	folder 2
Saudi Arabia, 1923	box 23	folder 3
John R. Mott, two post cards, undated	box 23	folder 4

Passport, undated

	box 23 folder 5	
Two photograph albums, undated	box 23 folder 5	
Photographs, undated	box 23a	
General		

Addendum 2005 February

## <sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

Title/Description	Instances	
Correspondence, 1904-1946		
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1904-1908, 1911, 1914-1921	box 24	folder 1
General		
Addendum 2007 May		
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1924-1926	box 24	folder 1a
General		
Addendum 2010		
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1927	box 24	folder 2
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1928	box 24	folder 3
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1929-1930	box 24	folder 4
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1931	box 24	folder 5
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1932	box 24	folder 6
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1933	box 24	folder 7
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1934	box 24	folder 8
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1935-1936	box 24	folder 9
Charles R. Crane to John O. Crane, 1937-1939	box 24	folder 10
Tolling, Ernest, 1921 March 25	box 24	folder 11
Moore, Laurence, 1922 April 20	box 24	folder 11
General		
Addendum 2010 October		
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 August 10	box 24	folder 11
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 August 22	box 24	folder 11

Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 August 26	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 September 6	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 September 16	box 24	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 September 21	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 September 25	box 24	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
with a related essay on Presidential trip			
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 September 30	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 October 8	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 October 12	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 October 15	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 October 18	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 October 22	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 October 30	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 November 7	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 November 14	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 November 16	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 November 22	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 November 28	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1922 November 30	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1922 November	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Frank, 1922 December 2	box 24	folder 11	
Scope and Contents			
2 copies			
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 December 5	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1922 December 16	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 December 19	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1922 December 25	box 24	folder 11	
Moore, Laurence, 1922 December 17	box 24	folder 11	
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 January 3			

	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 January 4	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 January 11	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 January 22	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 February 2	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 February 4	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 November 18	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1923 December 2	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1924 January 7	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1924 January 14	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1924 January 21	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1924 January 26	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1924 February 5	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1924 February 10	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1924 February 19	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1924 June 1	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1925 January 15	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1925 June 2	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1925 June 26	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane and Charles R. Crane, 1925 July 30	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane and J.C., 1926 January 9	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1926 September 21	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Family, 1926 December 12	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1927 January 4	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1927 January 23	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1927 February 16	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1927 March 3	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1927 March 5	box 24	folder 12
Park, J. Loder to John O. Crane, 1927 June 20	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1928 November 28	box 24	folder 12

## Scope and Contents

#### 2 copies

Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1928 December 9	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia W. Crane, 1929 February 5	box 24	folder 12
General		
Addendum 2007 May		
Yaschvilli, Princess Nathalie, 1929 May 15	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1929 December 29	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1930 January 5	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1930 January 8	box 24	folder 12
Leatherbee, Charlie, 1930 May 22	box 24	folder 12
Agreement between John O. Crane and Macmillan Company, 1930 July 24	box 24	folder 12
Bobrinskoy, B., 1930 October 9	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 30 January, 1905 April 16	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1934 December 23	box 24	folder 12
Crane, John O. to Cornelia Crane, 1936 June 25	box 24	folder 12
Gallagher, Michael F., 1931 March 16	box 24	folder 13
Parkin, G.R., 1931 March 25	box 24	folder 13
Crane, John O. to Michael F. Gallagher, 1931 March 27	box 24	folder 13
Desvernine, Raoul E., 1931 March 31	box 24	folder 13
Krach, Vasil, 1931 March 31	box 24	folder 13
Platov, R. V., 1931 April 13	box 24	folder 13
Considine, John J., 1931 May 31	box 24	folder 13
Parkin, G. R., 1931 April 6	box 24	folder 13
Crane, John to John J. Considine, 1931 June 17	box 24	folder 13
Brown, John N., 1931 July 28	box 24	folder 13
Clark, Victor S., 1931 September 22	box 24	folder 13
Brown, John N., 1931 September 24	box 24	folder 13
Considine, John, 1931 September 27	box 24	folder 13
Gunther, John, 1931 October 14	box 24	folder 13
Curpton John 1021 November 92		

Gunhter, John, 1931 November 23

Scope and Contents	box 24	folder 13
telegram		
Crane, John to John Gunhter, 1931 December 5	box 24	folder 13
Gunhter, John, 1931 December 9	box 24	folder 13
Considine, John J., 1932 January 20	box 24	folder 14
Crane, John to I. Bowman, 1932 April 4	box 24	folder 14
Bowman, I., 1932 April 18	box 24	folder 14
Crane, John to The New Yorker, 1932 April 27	box 24	folder 14
Moe, Henry Allen, 1932 May 25	box 24	folder 14
Lowrie, Donald A., 1932 May 27	box 24	folder 14
Crane, John to Donald Lowrie, 1932 June 7	box 24	folder 14
Crane, John to Francis Kelemen, 1932 June 18	box 24	folder 14
Kelemen, Francis, 1932 July 28	box 24	folder 14
Crane, John to Francis Kelemen, 1932 October 13	box 24	folder 14
Crane, John to Salvador Madariaga, 1932 October 20	box 24	folder 14
Crane, John to Berle, 1932 October 26	box 24	folder 14
Serle, A. A. Jr., 1932 October 31	box 24	folder 14
Unidentified, 1932 November 7	box 24	folder 14
Bonet-Maury, J., 1932 December 5	box 24	folder 14
Conolly, Violet, 1932 December 13	box 24	folder 14
Conolly, Violet, 1933 January 5	box 24	folder 15
Crane, John to Violet Conolly, 1933 January 9	box 24	folder 15
Conolly, Violet, 1933 January 25	box 24	folder 15
Lowrie, Donald A., 1933 February 4	box 24	folder 15
Hale, Everett E., 1933 March 23	box 24	folder 15
Crane John to Everett E. Hale, 1933 March 25	box 24	folder 15
Crane, John to Violet Conolly, 1933 March 27	box 24	folder 15
Hale, Everett E., 1933 March 29	box 24	folder 15
Conolly, Violet, 1933 April 13	box 24	folder 15
Crane, John to Michael Galagher, 1933 April 19	box 24	folder 15
Rinaker, Samuel M., 1933 April 20	box 24	folder 15

Conolly, Violet, 1933 May 9	box 24	folder 15
Crane, John to Violet Conolly, 1933 May 14	box 24	folder 15
Conolly, Violet, 1933 May 26	box 24	folder 15
Crane, John to Violet Conolly, 1933 June 18	box 24	folder 15
Crane, John to Lucius F. Crane, 1933 June 16	box 24	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
with related item		
Conolly, Violet, 1933 June 21	box 24	folder 15
Crane, Lucius F., 1933 June 21	box 24	folder 15
Crane, John to Armstrong, Hamilton F., 1933 July 10	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Violet Conolly, 1933 July 14	box 24	folder 16
Hudson, Stanley, 1933 July 27	box 24	folder 16
Armstrong, Hamilton F., 1933 July 27	box 24	folder 16
Dodd, William E. to Rogers, Walter S., 1933 August 7	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to William Philipps, 1933 September 20	box 24	folder 16
Phillips, William, 1933 September 21	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Richard Cleveland, 1933 September 21	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Thomas Fisher, 1933 September 21	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Michael Galagher, 1933 September 21	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Edvard Benes, 1933 September 21	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Nicholas M. Butler, 1933 September 21	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Salvador Madariaga, 1933 September 21	box 24	folder 16
Nadelton, H.C., 1933 September 22	box 24	folder 16
Cleveland, Richard F., 1933 September 23	box 24	folder 16
Marshall, Thomas L., 1933 September 23	box 24	folder 16
Hudson, Stanley, 1933 September 23	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Bullitt, William, 1933 September 27	box 24	folder 16
Jean-Louis, 1933 October 25	box 24	folder 16
Conolly, Violet, 1933 October 29	box 24	folder 16
Gallagher, Michael F., 1933 November 24	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Marshall, Thomas L., 1933 November 26	box 24	folder 16
Marshall, Thomas L., 1933 December 9	box 24	folder 16

Conolly, Violet, 1933 December 20	box 24	folder 16
Brodie, Donald M., 1933 December 27	box 24	folder 16
Crane, John to Brodie, Donald M., 1934 January 5	box 24	folder 17
Jean-Louis, 1934 January 17	box 24	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 February 27	box 24	folder 17
Crane, John to Brodie, Donald M., 1934 March 6	box 24	folder 17
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1934 February 18	box 24	folder 17
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1934 March 8	box 24	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 March 22	box 24	folder 17
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1934 March 22	box 24	folder 17
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1934 March 22	box 24	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M. to Rogers, Walter, 1934 March 22	box 24	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 March 20	box 24	folder 17
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1934 April 9	box 24	folder 17
Crane, John to Brodie, Donald M., 1934 May 1	box 24	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 May 9	box 24	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 May 22	box 24	folder 17
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 May 24	box 24	folder 17
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1934 May 25	box 24	folder 17
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1934 September 19	box 24	folder 17
Marshall, Thomas L., 1934 October 4	box 24	folder 17
Crane, John to Leatherbee, Charlie, 1934 December 15	box 24	folder 17
Societa Edizioni Muzicali e Teatrali, undated	box 24	folder 18
Scope and Contents		
leaflet		
Leatherbee, Charlie, 1935 January 18	box 24	folder 18
Gartz, A.F., 1935 March 23	box 24	folder 18
Crane, John to A.F. Gartz, 1935 March 26	box 24	folder 18
Conolly, Violet, March 26, 1905 April 18	box 24	folder 18
Marshall, Thomas L., 1935 March 26	box 24	folder 18
Unknown, 1935 June 14	box 24	folder 18
Conolly, Violet, 1935 August 14	box 24	folder 18

Crane, John, draft, undated	box 24	folder 18	
Conolly, Violet, 1935 October 20	box 24	folder 18	
Mallory, Walter H., 1935 November 20	box 24	folder 18	
Two drafts, undated	box 24	folder 18	
Crane, John to Charles R. Crane, 1936 January 4	box 24	folder 19	
Mallory, Walter H., 1936 January 20	box 24	folder 19	
Crane, John to Walter H. Mallory, 1936 January 21	box 24	folder 19	
Mallory, Walter M., 1936 January 22	box 24	folder 19	
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1936 February 10	box 24	folder 19	
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1936 February 26	box 24	folder 19	
Crane, John to Unknown, 1936 February 27	box 24	folder 19	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 February 28	box 24	folder 19	
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 March 6	box 24	folder 19	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1936 March 11	box 24	folder 19	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1936 March 16	box 24	folder 19	
Barrett, Lloyd H., telegram, 1936 March 18	box 24	folder 19	
Scope and Contents			
telegram			
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 March 27	box 24	folder 19	
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1936 March 30	box 24	folder 19	
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 April 2	box 24	folder 19	
Moore, Laurence, 1936 April 4	box 24	folder 19	
Crane, John to Laurence Moore, 1936 April 10	box 24	folder 19	
Crane, John to Lloyd H.Barrett, 1936 April 13	box 24	folder 19	
Brodie, Donald M., 1936 April 14	box 24	folder 19	

Crane, John to William E. Dodd, 1936 April 15	box 24	folder 19
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1936 April 15	box 24	folder 19
Ogletree, Tigner, 1936 April 20	box 24	folder 19
Brodie, Donald M., 1936 April 22	box 24	folder 19
Crane, John to Donald Brodie, 1936 April 27	box 24	folder 19
Brodie, Donald M., 1936 May 6	box 24	folder 19
Crane, Cornelia, 1936 May 26	box 24	folder 19
Crane, John to Donald Brodie, 1936 May 7	box 24	folder 19
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 May 14	box 24	folder 19
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 May 15	box 24	folder 19
Brodie, Donald M., 1936 May 19	box 24	folder 19
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 May 19	box 24	folder 19
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 May 28	box 24	folder 19
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 May 29	box 24	folder 19
Brodie, Donald M., 1936 June 3	box 24	folder 19
Barrett, Lloyd H., 1936 June 23	box 24	folder 19
Marquis, Clyde J., 1936 June 30	box 24	folder 19
Crane, John to Lloyd H. Barrett, 1936 July 12	box 24	folder 20
Moulton, Harold G., 1936 August 15	box 24	folder 20
Moulton, Harold G., 1936 August 31	box 24	folder 20
Hapgood, Norman, 1936 September 10	box 24	folder 20
Crane, John to Norman Hapgood, 1936 November 4	box 24	folder 20
Crane, John to Seth T. Gano, 1936 November 4	box 24	folder 20
Gano, Seth T., 1936 November 5	box 24	folder 20
Dodd, William E., Jr., 1936 November 6	box 24	folder 20
Hapgood, Norman, 1936 November 6	box 24	folder 20
Fisher, Thomas H., 1936 November 19	box 24	folder 20
Crane, John to Richard F. Cleveland, 1936 November 24	box 24	folder 20
Crane, John to William E. Dodd, Jr., 1936 November 27	box 24	folder 20
Alien, Elizabeth A., 1936 December 23	box 24	folder 20
Dodd, William E., Jr., 1937 January 8	box 24	folder 21
Jean-Louis, 1937 June 6	box 24	folder 21

Dodd, William E., Jr., 1937 August 9	box 24	folder 21
Scope and Contents		
with related item		
Crane, John to William E. Dodd, 1937 August 24	box 24	folder 21
Dodd, William E., Jr., 1937 September 17	box 24	folder 21
Dodd, William E., Jr., 1937 September 23	box 24	folder 21
Crane, John to William E.Dodd, 1937 September 27	box 24	folder 21
Crane, John to K.S. Twitchell, 1938 January 17	box 24	folder 22
Twitchell, K.S., 1937 December 17	box 24	folder 22
Crane, John to K.S. Twitchell, 1938 February 4	box 24	folder 22
Toll, N., 1938 February 14	box 24	folder 22
Twitchell, K. S., 1938 February 16	box 24	folder 22
Simpson, Keith Coppage, 1938 October 5	box 24	folder 22
Scope and Contents		
with related item		
Skrach, Vasil, 1938 October 28	box 24	folder 22
Crane, John to Vasil Skrach, 1938 November 26	box 24	folder 22
Strelova, Aleksandra, 1938 December 7	box 24	folder 22
Troubetskoy, Sophy, 1938 December 4	box 24	folder 22
Troubetskoy, Sophy, 1938 December 26	box 24	folder 22
Crane, John O. to Charles R. Crane, 1939 January 3	box 24	folder 23
General		
Addendum 2010		
Crane, John to Vasil Skrach, 1939 January 24	box 24	folder 23
Kahil, Mary, 1939 March 2	box 24	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
with related clipping		
General		
Addendum 2010		
Crane, John to M-me Snouck-Hurgronji, 1939 March 16	box 24	folder 23
Crane, John to Alexandra Strelova, 1939 March 16	box 24	folder 23

Crane, John to Sophy Troubetskoy, 1939 March 16	box 24	folder 23
Troubetskoy, Sophy, 1939 April 1	box 24	folder 23
Toll, Nicholas, 1939 May 1	box 24	folder 23
Crane, John to Nicholas Toll, 1939 May 3	box 24	folder 23
Tolstoy, Alexandra L., 1939 June 14	box 24	folder 23
Rao, B. S., 1939 July 8	box 24	folder 23
Schaufuss, Tatiana, 1939 July 11	box 24	folder 23
Twitchell, K.S., 1939 August 1	box 24	folder 23
Tolstoy, Alexandra L., 1939 October 5	box 24	folder 23
Schaufuss, Tatiana, 1939 October 15	box 24	folder 23
Crane, John to Alexandra L. Tolstoy, 1939 November 17	box 24	folder 23
Tolstoy, Alexandra L., 1939 December 1	box 24	folder 23
Crane, John to Traphagen, J.C., 1939 December 6	box 24	folder 23
Tolstoy Foundation, undated	box 24	folder 23
Scope and Contents		
leaflet and related item		
Schaufuss, Tatiana, 1939 November 30	box 24	folder 23
Crane, John to Alexandra L. Tolstoy, 1939 December 9	box 24	folder 23
Minina, Tabitha, Abbess, 1939 December 10	box 24	folder 23
Tolstoy, Alexandra L., 1939 December 20	box 24	folder 23
Albertini, Marie, 1940 January 15	box 24	folder 24
Albertini, Marie, 1940 January 26	box 24	folder 24
Minina, Tabitha, Abbess, 1940 March 1	box 24	folder 24
Crane, John to Floyd H. Black, 1940 March 31	box 24	folder 24
Black, Floyd H., 1940 April 8	box 24	folder 24
Crane, John to Marie Tsanoff, 1940 April 30	box 24	folder 24
Crane, John to Floyd H. Black, 1940 May 1	box 24	folder 24
Tsanoff, Marie, 1940 May 10	box 24	folder 24
Black, Floyd H., 1940 May 10	box 24	folder 24
Black, S., 1940 August 5	box 24	folder 24

## Scope and Contents

telegram

Crane, John to Marie Tsanoff, 1940 May 14	box 24	folder 24
Crane, John to Floyd H. Black, 1940 May 18	box 24	folder 24
Tsanoff, Marie, 1940 May 21	box 24	folder 24
Unidentified, 1940 May 22	box 24	folder 24
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Tsanoff, Marie, 1940 May 24	box 24	folder 24
Unidentified, 1940 May 24	box 24	folder 24
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Black, Floyd H., 1940 May 28	box 24	folder 24
Black, Floyd H., 1940 May 31	box 24	folder 24
Crane, John to Floyd H. Black, 1940 June 5	box 24	folder 24
Black, Floyd H., 1940 June 5	box 24	folder 24
Crane, Teresa, 1940 June	box 24	folder 24
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crane, Teresa, 1940 June 8	box 24	folder 24
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crane, Francis, 1940 June 11	box 24	folder 24
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crane, John to Richard M. Smith, 1940 June 25	box 24	folder 24
Smith, Richard M., 1940 June 26	box 24	folder 24
Unidentified, 1940 August 22	box 24	folder 24
Troubetskoy, Sophy, 1940 September 24	box 24	folder 24
Crane, John to Sophy Troubetskoy, 1940 November 1	box 24	folder 24
Troubetskoy, Sophy, 1940 December 14	box 24	folder 24

Tolstoy, Alexandra L., 1940 December 16	box 24	folder 24
Barsky, Edward K., 1941 February 14	box 24	folder 25
Money transfer issued to Tsanoff, 1941 February 17	box 24	folder 25
Barsky, Edward K., 1941 February 25	box 24	folder 25
Scope and Contents		
with related item		
Barsky, Edward K., 1941 March 11	box 24	folder 25
Tolstoy, Alexandra L., 1941 March 14	box 24	folder 25
Barsky, Edward K., 1941 March 19	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Edward K. Barsky, 1941 March 19	box 24	folder 25
Osborn, Mary V., 1941 January 28	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Willard O. Tomlinson, 1941 May 29	box 24	folder 25
Thorsen, Arthur R., 1942 January 15	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1942 February 24	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1942 February 27	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthus R. Thorsen, 1942 April 5	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1943 June 3	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1943 June 9	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1943 July 7	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1943 September 15	box 24	folder 25
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1944 January 14	box 24	folder 26
Thorsen, Arthur R., 1944 May 19	box 24	folder 26
Thorsen, Arthur R., 1944 July 8	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1944 July 11	box 24	folder 26
Thorsen, Arthur R., 1944 August 9	box 24	folder 26
Thorsen, Arthur R., 1944 August 23	box 24	folder 26
Scope and Contents		
postcard		
Thorsen, Arthur R., 1944 September 18	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1944 October 23	box 24	folder 26
Thorsen, Arthur R., 1944 November 6	box 24	folder 26

Crane, John to Alexandra L. Tolstoy, 1944 November 10	box 24	folder 26
Szebenyei, Joseph, 1945 January 16	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Joseph Szebenyei, 1945 January 22	box 24	folder 26
Harriet, 1945 February 6	box 24	folder 26
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crane, John to Alberto Tarchiani, 1945 February 27	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Arthur R. Thorsen, 1945 March 22	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Alberto Tarchiani, 1945 May 1	box 24	folder 26
Tarchiani, Alberto, 1945 May 3	box 24	folder 26
Harriet, 1945 June 7	box 24	folder 26
Scope and Contents		
telegram		
Crane, John to Alexandra L. Tolstoy, 1945 November 28	box 24	folder 26
Tolstoy, Alexandra L., 1945 December 3	box 24	folder 26
Unidentified, 1945 December 7	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Alexandra L. Tolstoy, 1945 December 20	box 24	folder 26
Stevenson, Adlai E., 1946 January 2	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Adlai E. Stevenson, 1946 January 10	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Adlai E. Stevenson, 1946 January 10	box 24	folder 26
Stevenson, Adlai E., 1946 January 18	box 24	folder 26
Recht, Charles, 1946 January 24	box 24	folder 26
Stevenson, Adlai E., 1946 February 1	box 24	folder 26
Stevenson, Adlai E., 1946 March 27	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Adlai E. Stevenson, 1946 April 5	box 24	folder 26
Page, Mildred, 1946 May 27	box 24	folder 26
Crane, John to Hugh Rees, 1946 September 26	box 24	folder 26
Borodin, D., 1956 February 19	box 24	folder 26
2010411, 2., 1900 1091441 9 19		

Crane, John to Walter S. Rogers regarding Charles R. Crane box 24 journey to Iraq and Persian Gulf, 1929

folder 27

copies

Diaries and Notes on Trips, 1920-1937	box 24	folder 27
Holograph diary, part 1, 1920-1921	box 25	folder 1
Holograph and typed diary, part 2, 1921	box 25	folder 2
Siberia Journal, 1921	box 25	folder 3
Siberia Journal, typed copy, 1921	box 25	folder 4
Holograph notes on trip to Russia, 1928-1929	box 25	folder 5
Holograph and typed notes on several trips, 1929-1930, 1937	box 25	folder 6
Clippings and leaflets on Russia with Russian Banknotes, 1919-1922	box 25	folder 7
Diary, 1922	box 25	folder 7a
General		
Addendum 2007 June		
Subject Files, 1914-1948	box 25	folder 7a
The Alapatevsk tragedy, excerpts from a diary, 32 pages, 1918-1922	box 25	folder 8
American-Russian Institute, 1944-1946	box 25	folder 9
Biographical data, John O. Crane's CV, undated	box 25	folder 10
Czechoslovakia, correspondence, drafts and copies, 1916-1925, 1939	box 25	folder 11
Czechoslovakia, Eduard Benes visit to the U.S., correspondence, 1943	box 25	folder 12
Czechoslovakia, Eduard Benes visit to the U.S., agendas, speeches, interviews, clippings, 1943	box 25	folder 13
Czechoslovakia, Eduard Benes visit to the U.S., printed matters, 1943	box 25	folder 14
Czechoslovakia, Help for Russia from Europe and America by T.C. Masaryk, 1922, 11 pages; Research paper on Masaryk, 1927	box 25	folder 15
Czechoslovakia, notes on a visit to Czechoslovakia and Germany by a Christian leader, n. d., 4 pages; Talk with Eduard Benes, 1932, Talk with Kemeny, 1932	box 25	folder 16
Czechoslovakia, clippings on Eduard Benes, 1940s	box 25	folder 17
Czechoslovakia, clippings on Thomas C. Masaryk, 1923-1928	box 25	folder 18

Czechoslovakia, clippings on Jan Masaryk, 1944-1981 Institute of Current World Affairs, 1940-1943 Italy, clippings, 1940-1942	box 25 box 26	folder 19 folder 1
·	box 26	folder 1
Italy, clippings, 1940-1942		
	box 26	folder 1a
Italy, clippings and leaflets, 1943	box 26	folder 2
Italy, clippings and leaflets, 1944	box 26	folder 3
Italy, theater notes, brochures, photographs and drafts, 1940	box 26	folder 4
League of Nations, undated	box 26	folder 5
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, Inc., architectural issues, 1944	box 26	folder 6
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, Science Committee, 1945	box 26	folder 7
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, correspondence, 1943-1946	box 26	folder 8
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, memoranda, 1944-1947	box 26	folder 9
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, bylaws, 1944	box 26	folder 10
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, financial statements, 1945-1947	box 26	folder 11
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, conferences, dinners, programs, 1943-1945	box 26	folder 12
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, statements, press releases, 1944-1948	box 26	folder 13
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, council bulletins, 1944-1948	box 26	folder 14
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, meeting minutes, 1944-1948	box 26	folder 15
National Council of American-Soviet Friendship, The Iron Curtain, film, 1948	box 26	folder 16
Tsanoff Enterprise, correspondence and financial statements, 1914-1937	box 26	folder 17
Tsanoff Enterprise, correspondence and financial statements, 1937	box 26	folder 18
Tsanoff Enterprise, correspondence and financial statements, 1938	box 26	folder 19
Tsanoff Enterprise, correspondence and financial statements, 1939-1940	box 26	folder 20

#### <sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents

## Series V: Addendum to Collection

## **Subseries V.1: Incoming Correspondence**

Subseries v.1: incoming Correspondence		
Title/Description	Instances	
Feisler, Regina, 1890 March24	box 27	folder 1
Baldwin, 1890 June 16	box 27	folder 1
Smith, 1890 June 30	box 27	folder 1
Worthington, C. C., 1890 July 27	box 27	folder 1
Jewell, Mary L., 1890 August 31	box 27	folder 1
Barton, Willard T., 1890 August 18	box 27	folder 1
Smith, Esther, 1890 October 1	box 27	folder 1
C., 1890 October 9	box 27	folder 1
Coleman, A. L., 1891 January 5	box 27	folder 1
Unidentified, 1891 January 21	box 27	folder 1
Shepard, Edward, 1891 February18	box 27	folder 1
Unidentified, 1891 February-March	box 27	folder 1
Hutchinson, Emma S., 1891 April 23	box 27	folder 1
Hutchinson, Emma S., 1891-2	box 27	folder 1
Smith, 1891-4	box 27	folder 1
Smith, Esther, 1891 June 3	box 27	folder 1
Miller, Theodore F., 1891 August 15	box 27	folder 1
Hecker, 1891 August 27	box 27	folder 1
Coleman, Annie, 1891 September 9	box 27	folder 1
Foster, Edith B., 1891 September 11	box 27	folder 1
Unidentified, 1892 January 5	box 27	folder 1
Unidentified, 1892 January 16	box 27	folder 1
Charles, 1892 May 19	box 27	folder 1
Strong, 1892 July 19	box 27	folder 1
Strong	box 27	folder 1
Strong, Henry Gordon, 1892 April 24	box 27	folder 1

Forman, 1892 June 9	box 27	folder 1
Strong, Henry Gordon, 1892 June 27	box 27	folder 1
Smith, 1892 July 16	box 27	folder 1
Forman, 1892-4	box 27	folder 1
Worthington, C. C., 1892 October 11	box 27	folder 1
Unidentified, 1892 November 21?	box 27	folder 1
Bessie, 1892 November 25	box 27	folder 1
Cory, C. B., 1892 December 31	box 27	folder 1
C., 1892 ?	box 27	folder 1
Unidentified, 1893 January	box 27	folder 1
Lenyov, Eugenie, 1893 January 18	box 27	folder 1
Calhoun, 1893 January 10	box 27	folder 1
Hedder, Elizabeth, 1893 February18	box 27	folder 1
Cory, 1893 February19	box 27	folder 1
Liro?, Bessie Hunt, 1893 February20	box 27	folder 1
Liro?, Bessie Hunt, 1893?	box 27	folder 1
Cary, Edward, 1893 March9	box 27	folder 1
Cary, Edward, 1893	box 27	folder 1
Cary, Edward, 1893	box 27	folder 1
Linyov, 1893 April 12	box 27	folder 1
Bessie, 1893 April 28	box 27	folder 1
Laughlin, J. Laurence, 1893 May 8	box 27	folder 1
Thierry, Elizabeth T., 1893 July 2	box 27	folder 1
Lenyov, Eugenie, 1893 August 5	box 27	folder 1
German Consulate, 1893	box 27	folder 1
Butts, Julia, 1893 October 6	box 27	folder 1
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1893-4 September 27	box 27	folder 1
Lenyov, A., 1893 October 10	box 27	folder 1
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1893 October 20	box 27	folder 1
Lenyov, A., 1893 October 20	box 27	folder 1
Lenyov, A., 1893 October 20	box 27	folder 1
Worthington, 1893 October 25	box 27	folder 1

Hutchinson, Emma S., 1893 October 29	box 27	folder 1
Shepard, Edward, 1893 November 14	box 27	folder 1
Lenyov, A., 1893 November 16	box 27	folder 1
Unidentified, 1894	box 27	folder 2
Catlin, W. W., 1894 January 24	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1894 January 27	box 27	folder 2
Cory, Chas, 1894 February1	box 27	folder 2
iro, Bessie Hunt, 1894 February5.	box 27	folder 2
Cory, Chas, 1894 February8	box 27	folder 2
Cory, Chas, 1894 February20	box 27	folder 2
Cory, Chas, 1894 February22	box 27	folder 2
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1894 March?	box 27	folder 2
Cottlow, Selina C., 1894-5 March22	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1894 March22	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1894 March27	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1894 March27	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1894 March27	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified	box 27	folder 2
Carolina, 1894 April 20	box 27	folder 2
White, 1894 May 3	box 27	folder 2
Getty, 1894 November	box 27	folder 2
Cary, Edward, 1894 November 18	box 27	folder 2
Cary, Edward, 1894 November 17	box 27	folder 2
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1894 November 18	box 27	folder 2
Cary, Edward, 1894 December 3	box 27	folder 2
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1894 December 13	box 27	folder 2
Grunnwaldt, 1894 December 24	box 27	folder 2
Smith, Thomas, 1895 January 3	box 27	folder 2
Hutchinson, Emma S., 1895 January 12	box 27	folder 2
Smith, Thomas, 1895 January 30	box 27	folder 2
Getty, 1895 January 22	box 27	folder 2
Coleman, Frances, 1895 January 27	box 27	folder 2

Reynolds, 1895 February15	box 27	folder 2
Worthington, Julia, 1895 March26	box 27	folder 2
Toppelius, Jenny, 1895 March29	box 27	folder 2
Toppelius, Jenny, 1895	box 27	folder 2
Ragozin, L., 1895 April 7	box 27	folder 2
Van Emburgh, Helen, 1895 April 16	box 27	folder 2
Van Emburgh, Helen, 1895 April 8	box 27	folder 2
Lenyov, A. L., 1895 April 16	box 27	folder 2
Tribune, April 4	box 27	folder 2
Sun, April 4	box 27	folder 2
Smith, Charles, 1895 May 18	box 27	folder 2
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1895 May 24	box 27	folder 2
Catlin, W. W., 1895 June 14	box 27	folder 2
Worthington, Julia, 1895 July 30	box 27	folder 2
Coleman, Frances, 1895 August 23	box 27	folder 2
Cook, 1895 August 24	box 27	folder 2
Cagalet, E. A., 1895 August 30	box 27	folder 2
Catlin, W. W., 1895 November 28	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1895 December 13	box 27	folder 2
Coleman, Frances, 1895 December 16	box 27	folder 2
Coolidge, Archibald, 1896 January 4	box 27	folder 2
Cory, C. B., 1896-7 February?	box 27	folder 2
Coleman, Frances, 1896 February14	box 27	folder 2
Linn, Nellie B., 1896 March14	box 27	folder 2
Worthington, Julia, 1896 March26	box 27	folder 2
Bryan, Anna, 1896 April 3	box 27	folder 2
Frances, Coleman, 1896 April 13	box 27	folder 2
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1896 April 20	box 27	folder 2
Adams, 1896 July 6	box 27	folder 2
Dublin, A H., 1896 September 30	box 27	folder 2
Duke, G. Z., 1896 March5	box 27	folder 2
	2011 _;	

Lenyov, Eugenie, 1896 October 4	box 27	folder 2
Smith, 1896 November 17	box 27	folder 2
Walter, N., 1896 November 18	box 27	folder 2
Cagalet, E. A., 1896 November 26	box 27	folder 2
Cagalet, E. A., 1896 December 11	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1896 December 11	box 27	folder 2
Loris-Melikoff, 1895	box 27	folder 2
Harper, William R., 1896 December 22	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1897 January 6	box 27	folder 2
Coleman, Frances, 1897 May 2	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1897 August 4?	box 27	folder 2
Trube, G. A., 1897 August 17	box 27	folder 2
MacLean, Lena, 1897 August ?	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1897 August 28	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1897 September 11	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1897 September 13	box 27	folder 2
Westinghouse, H. H., 1897 October 4	box 27	folder 2
Kapteyn, 1897 October 16	box 27	folder 2
Rostvotsov, J., 1897 October 20	box 27	folder 2
Phipps, H., 1897 November 17	box 27	folder 2
Cory, Charles, 1897 November 27	box 27	folder 2
Thompson, 1897 December 10	box 27	folder 2
Unidentified, 1898 January 11	box 27	folder 3
Charles, 1898 February5	box 27	folder 3
Coleman, Frances, 1898 February19	box 27	folder 3
Coleman, Frances, 1898	box 27	folder 3
Strong, 1898 March5	box 27	folder 3
Strong, 1898 March9	box 27	folder 3
Charles, 1898 March10	box 27	folder 3
Rostovtsov, J., 1898 April 1	box 27	folder 3
	box 27 box 27	folder 3 folder 3

Cory, C. B., 1898 May 12	box 27	folder 3	
Bryanm Anna E., 1898 June 22	box 27	folder 3	
Crane, R. T., 1898 July 11	box 27	folder 3	
Unidentified, Harry, 1898 July 22	box 27	folder 3	
John, 1898 July 22	box 27	folder 3	
Cottlow, August a S., 1898 July -August	box 27	folder 3	
Argutinsky, Wladimir, 1898 July 26	box 27	folder 3	
Rostovtsov, J., 1898 July 29	box 27	folder 3	
Unidentified, Anne-Mary M., 1898 July 30	box 27	folder 3	
Unidentified, Anne-Mary M., 1898 August 1	box 27	folder 3	
Getty, Alice, 1898 August ?	box 27	folder 3	
Cook, 1898 October 10	box 27	folder 3	
Charles, 1898 October 13	box 27	folder 3	
Chas, 1898 November 28	box 27	folder 3	
Worthington, Julia, 1898 December 10	box 27	folder 3	
Unidentified, 1899 January 3	box 27	folder 3	
Argutinsky, Wladimir, 1899 January 6	box 27	folder 3	
Chas, 1899 February2	box 27	folder 3	
Westinghouse, Herman, 1899 February18	box 27	folder 3	
Cole, George E., 1899 February23	box 27	folder 3	
Greeley, E. R., 1899 March23	box 27	folder 3	
Coleman, Frances, 1899 April 9	box 27	folder 3	
Chas, 1899 April 4	box 27	folder 3	
Angell, Julia Morehouse, 1899 April 22	box 27	folder 3	
Cottlow, August a, 1899 March18	box 27	folder 3	
Hunsiker, 1899 June 21	box 27	folder 3	
Benson, C. W., 1899 June 27	box 27	folder 3	
Unidentified, 1899 July 6	box 27	folder 3	
de Young, Kalé, 1890-1900 September 20	box 27	folder 3	
Olkhine, L., 1899 July 22	box 27	folder 3	
Rostovtsov, J., 1899 October 21	box 27	folder 3	
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1899 October 30	box 27	folder 3	

Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1900 January 2	box 27	folder 3
Coleman, Frances, 1900 January 6	box 27	folder 3
Unidentified, 1900 January 7	box 27	folder 3
Strovy, Henry Gordon, 1900 January 7	box 27	folder 3
Worthington, Julia, 1900 January 9	box 27	folder 3
Bryan, A. E., 1900 February2	box 27	folder 3
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1900 February4	box 27	folder 3
Unidentified, 1900 February27	box 27	folder 3
Olson, R. A., 1900 March12	box 27	folder 3
Thompson, 1900 May 8	box 27	folder 3
Cummings, 1900 May 5	box 27	folder 3
Port, Elain, 1900 May 4	box 27	folder 3
Getty, 1900 April 29	box 27	folder 3
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1900 April 18	box 27	folder 3
Owen, 1900 April 9	box 27	folder 3
Muravev, P., 1900 March27	box 27	folder 3
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1900 March17	box 27	folder 3
Unidentified, 1900 May 11	box 27	folder 3
Cleveland, Frances F., 1900 May 7	box 27	folder 3
Jencken, N., 1900 May 23	box 27	folder 3
B., A. E., 1900 June 14	box 27	folder 3
Thompson, 1900 June 30	box 27	folder 3
Thompson, 1900 June 20	box 27	folder 3
Cory, Hattie, 1900 July 13	box 27	folder 3
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1900 October 23	box 27	folder 3
Brian, Henry, 1901 October 29	box 27	folder 3
Olney, Richard, 1900 December ? 28	box 27	folder 3
Hitchcock, E. A., 1901 January 2	box 27	folder 3
Cummings, John C., 1901 January 13	box 27	folder 3
Cummings, John C., 1901 January 16	box 27	folder 3
Unidentified, 1901 January 22	box 27	folder 3
Harper, William R., 1901 February9	box 27	folder 3

Cipriani, 1901 February5	box 27	folder 3
Thompson, 1901 March13	box 27	folder 3
Rumsey, Elena, 1901 February21	box 27	folder 3
Scribner, 1901	box 27	folder 3
Scribner, 1901 February14	box 27	folder 3
Lores-Melepoff, Barbe, 1901 March27	box 27	folder 3
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1901 March24	box 27	folder 3
Unidentified, 1901 June 6	box 27	folder 3
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1901 June 7	box 27	folder 3
Camp, Anna, 1901 July 17	box 27	folder 3
Harper, Tom R., 1901 August 3	box 27	folder 3
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1901 September 1	box 27	folder 3
Fisher, 1901 September 21	box 27	folder 3
Westinghouse, 1901 October 5	box 27	folder 3
France, 1901 October ? 22	box 27	folder 3
Unidentified, 1901 October 23	box 27	folder 3
Smith, Frances, 1901 October 30	box 27	folder 3
France, 1901 November 1901	box 27	folder 3
Unidentified, 1901 November 9	box 27	folder 3
Catlin, W. W., 1901 November 29	box 27	folder 3
Hunsiker, Millard, 1901 December 4	box 27	folder 3
Bridgeport, Crane Company, 1901 December 31	box 27	folder 3
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 June 11	box 27	folder 4
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 June 28	box 27	folder 4
Wilson, Woodrow, 1918 July 29	box 27	folder 4
Samuel, 1917 April 14	box 27	folder 4
Judson, Harry Pratt, 1919 November 29	box 27	folder 4
W., R. W., 1918 September 14	box 27	folder 4
W., R. W., 1918 September 14 M., J. R., 1917 August 23	box 27 box 27	folder 4 folder 4
M., J. R., 1917 August 23	box 27	folder 4

Crane, Richard, 1917 May 1	box 27	folder 4
Klemm, W., 1918 May 4	box 27	folder 4
Klemm, 1918 June 10	box 27	folder 4
Summers, Natalia, 1918 April 1	box 27	folder 4
Pamphlet, Date Unknown	box 27	folder 4
All-Russian Peasant Union, Date Unknown	box 27	folder 4
Unidentified, 1917 June 30	box 27	folder 4
Unidentified, 1917 September 8	box 27	folder 4
Eddy, George Sherwood, 1917 July 31	box 27	folder 4
Francis, 1918 April 10	box 27	folder 4
Dako, Christo A.; Geameng, Mihal; 1918 July 20	box 27	folder 4
Crane, Richard, 1918 July 5	box 27	folder 4
Liro, Bessie Hunt, 1918 May 31	box 27	folder 4
Peters, A. J., 1915 August 11	box 27	folder 4
Unidentified, 1919	box 27	folder 4
The City Club Bulletin, 1924 November 10	box 27	folder 4
Rogers, undated	box 27	folder 4
Shaw, Albert, 1920 March8	box 27	folder 4
Crane, Cornelia W. J., 1923 February9	box 27	folder 4
Unidentified, 1931 January 11	box 27	folder 4
Antonius, George (with related provenance documentation), 1930s	box 27	folder 5
Official Letters, 1920	box 27	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Official Letters, 1952	box 27	folder 8-9
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Various	box 27	folder 10

# Subseries V.2: Outgoing Correspondence, not clear whether copied or not

Title/Description	Instances	
Davison, H.P. (President of the Red Cross), 1920	box 27	folder 11
American Red Cross, 1920	box 27	folder 11
Williams, Roger, 1922 June 29	box 27	folder 11

Page, M.N., 1927 January 2

## Crane Family papers 11048740

box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
box 27	folder 11
	box 27 box 27

Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927

Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1927 April 23	box 27	folder 11
Coolidge, President Calvin, 1927 April 23	box 27	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1927 May 2	box 27	folder 11
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1927 May 4	box 27	folder 11
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Ryerson, Martin, 1927 May 10	box 27	folder 11
Crane, John O., 1927 May 22	box 27	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1927 July 28	box 27	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Read, Bernard A., 1927 September 1	box 27	folder 11
Crane, Bruce, 1927 September 25	box 27	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Mason, Max, 1927 October 11	box 27	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Bishop Nicholai c/o Michael I. Pupi, 1927	box 27	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Crane, John O., 1927 December 12	box 27	folder 11
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1927 December 13	box 27	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1927		
Hurgronje (or i), Snouck, 1927 December 23	box 27	folder 11
Crane, John O., 1927 December 29	box 27	folder 11
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1927 undated	box 27	folder 11
Jacobs, Leonabel, 1928 January 3	box 27	folder 12
Hornbeck, Stanley K., 1928 January 3	box 27	folder 12
Crane, John O., 1928 January 6	box 27	folder 12
Crane, John O., 1928 January 20	box 27	folder 12

Hurgronje (or i), Snouck, 1928 January 22	box 27	folder 12
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 3 pages), 1928		
Ryerson, Martin, 1928 February 12	box 27	folder 12
Crane, John O., 1928 February 13	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 February 15	box 27	folder 12
Rogers, Walter S., 1928 February 19	box 27	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
2 copies		
Crane, Richard, 1928 February 25	box 27	folder 12
Ryerson, Martin, 1928 February 26	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Crane, Bruce, 1928 March 2	box 27	folder 12
Crane, John O., 1928 March 7	box 27	folder 12
Crane, Richard, 1928 March 8	box 27	folder 12
Crane, Richard, 1928 March 10	box 27	folder 12
Page, M.N., 1928 March 10	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 March 12	box 27	folder 12
Russell, E.A., 1928 March 14	box 27	folder 12
Ryerson, Martin, 1928 March 20	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 March 20	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Gartz, Kate Crane, 1928 March 30	box 27	folder 12
Crane, Bruce, 1928 March 31	box 27	folder 12
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 2 pages), 1928		
Rogers, Walter S., 1928 April 13	box 27	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Crane, Richard, 1928 April 27	box 27	folder 12

Ryerson, Martin, 1928 April 28	box 27	folder 12
Snouck-Hurgronje (or i), Dr., 1928 May 1	box 27	folder 12
Shahbender, Mrs. A., 1928 May 2	box 27	folder 12
Crane, John O., 1928 May 13	box 27	folder 12
Wu, C.C., 1928 May 19	box 27	folder 12
Letters (typed copies, 1 page) from D.M. Brodie, 1928		
Bishop, H.P., 1928 May 23	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Gunn, Dr. S.S., 1928 May 23	box 27	folder 12
Van der Hoog, Dr. Ph., 1928 May 23	box 27	folder 12
Ryerson, Martin, 1928 June 2	box 27	folder 12
Ponafidine, Joseph, 1928 June 5	box 27	folder 12
K'ung, H.H., 1928 June 19	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Millard, Thomas F., 1928 July 12	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 July 25	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 August 16	box 27	folder 12
Collector of Internal Revenue, 1928 August 24	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 September 11	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Crane, Cornelia, 1928 September 17	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 September 30	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Massie, Hon. Vincent, 1928 October 1	box 27	folder 12
Allenby, Lady, 1928 October 1	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 October 21	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Mayr, Doctor F., 1928 November 1	box 27	folder 12
Watson, Colonel James K., 1928 November 5	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed conjeg 1 page) 1928		

Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928

Hoover, President Herbert, 1928 November 13	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 November 22	box 27	folder 12
Chandler, President J.A.C., 1928 December 1	box 27	folder 12
H'ung, H.H., 1928 December 4	box 27	folder 12
Whyte, Sir Frederick, 1928 December 4	box 27	folder 12
Crane, Bruce, 1928 December 4	box 27	folder 12
Crane, Cornelia, 1928 December 5	box 27	folder 12
Page, M.N., 1928 December 8	box 27	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1928 December 8	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Crane, John O., 1928 December 8	box 27	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1928		
Crane, Cornelia, 1928 December 29	box 27	folder 12
Crane, John O., 1929 January 4	box 28	folder 1
Crane, Cornelia, 1929 January 5	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Crane, Cornelia from John O. Crane, 1929 January 26	box 28	folder 1
Crane, Cornelia, 1929 January 28	box 28	folder 1
Page, M.N., 1929 January 28	box 28	folder 1
Crane, Frances, Josephine and Bruce, 1929 January 28	box 28	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
3 copies		
Who from? John O. Crane, 1929	box 28	folder 1
Lillie, Mrs. Frances C., 1929 January 31	box 28	folder 1
Halide, Edib, 1929 February 1	box 28	folder 1
Crane, Cornelia, 1929 February 5	box 28	folder 1
Crane, Cornelia, 1929 February 5	box 28	folder 1
Crane, Cornelia, 1929 February 12	box 28	folder 1
K'ung, H.H., 1929 March 2	box 28	folder 1

Page, M.N., 1929 March 18	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1929 April 13	box 28	folder 1
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1929 April 29	box 28	folder 1
Crane, Bruce, 1929 May 14	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Yahya, Iman, 1929 June 6	box 28	folder 1
Zok, Rashid, 1929 June 6	box 28	folder 1
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1929 June 6	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
El-Sabek, Sheikh Fawzan, 1929 August 6	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Ryerson, Martin, 1929 September 20	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Ryerson, Martin, 1929 October 14	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1929 October 22	box 28	folder 1
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Crane, Cornelia, 1929 October 22	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Crane, John O., 1929 December 6	box 28	folder 1
Stimson, Secretary of State Henry L., 1929 December 6	box 28	folder 1
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1929		
Stimson, Secretary of State Henry L., 1929 December 27	box 28	folder 1
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1930		
Wadsworth, George, 1930 January 11	box 28	folder 2
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1930		
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 2 pages), 1930		

Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 2 pages), 1930

box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28	folder 2
box 28 box 28	folder 2 folder 2
	box 28 box 28

Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley) from Saunders, Kenneth, 1930 September 22	box 28	folder 2
Letters (typed copies, 2 pages), 1930		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1930		
Saunders, Kenneth to CRC, 1930 September 28	box 28	folder 2
Scope and Contents		
handwritten original		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1930 September 28	box 28	folder 2
Page, M.N., 1930 October 1	box 28	folder 2
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1930		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1930		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley) and Bruce Crane, 1930 November 6	box 28	folder 2
Crane, John O., 1930 November 11	box 28	folder 2
Crane, Bruce, 1930 November 19	box 28	folder 2
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1930		
Crane, Bruce, 1930 December 10	box 28	folder 2
Ryerson, Martin, 1930 December 27	box 28	folder 2
Editor of the New York Times, 1931 January 2	box 28	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
with published enclosure		
Antonius, George, 1931 January 7	box 28	folder 3
Hurgronje (or i), Professor C. Snouck, 1931 January 15	box 28	folder 3
K'ung, H.H., 1931 January 19	box 28	folder 3
LCO?, 1931 January 21	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Crane, Richard, 1931 January 26	box 28	folder 3
Crane, Bruce, 1931 January 27	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 January 28	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Crane, Cornelia, 1931 February 14	box 28	folder 3

Ryerson, Martin, 1931 February 21	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 February 21	box 28	folder 3
Bradley, Charlie, 1931 February 22	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Crane, John O., 1931 March 6	box 28	folder 3
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Crane, Cornelia, 1931 March 13	box 28	folder 3
Crane, Cornelia, 1931 March 21	box 28	folder 3
Ryerson, Martin, 1931 March 27	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 March 28	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Crane, Bruce, 1931 April 9	box 28	folder 3
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1931 April 12	box 28	folder 3
CHASCRANE, 1931 April 20	box 28	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Ryerson, Martin, 1931 April 28	box 28	folder 3
Crane, Bruce, 1931 April 28	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1931 May 22	box 28	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1931 May 23	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Whyte, Sir Frederick, 1931 June	box 28	folder 3
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Crane, John O., 1931 June 22	box 28	folder 3

Lorimer, G. Horace, Editor Saturday Evening Post, 1931 June 23	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Castle, Honorable William R., 1931 July 1	box 28	folder 3
Crane, Richard, 1931 July 4	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 July 14	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 July 20	box 28	folder 3
Anderson, Colonel Henry W., circa 1931 August 10	box 28	folder 3
Royal Central Asian Society, 1931 August 18	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 August 21	box 28	folder 3
Saud, King Ibn (Abdulaziz), 1931 August 25	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 September 3	box 28	folder 3
Yen, W.W., 1931 September 23	box 28	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
K'ung, H.H., 1931 September 23	box 28	folder 3
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
K'ung, H.H., 1931 September 24	box 28	folder 3
Crane, John O., 1931 October 8	box 28	folder 3
Crane, Bruce, 1931 October 18	box 28	folder 3
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Stimson, Secretary of State Henry L., 1931 November 10	box 28	folder 3
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1931 December 8	box 28	folder 3
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1931 December 16	box 28	folder 3
Swasey, Ambrose, 1931 December 19	box 28	folder 3
Ryerson, Martin, 1931 December 20	box 28	folder 3
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1931		
Letters and Telegrams (typed conjeg. 1 page), 1022		

Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932

Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 January 13	box 28	folder 4
Crane, Bruce, 1932 January 13	box 28	folder 4
K'ung, H.H., 1932 January 18	box 28	folder 4
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 January 21	box 28	folder 4
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 February 3	box 28	folder 4
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Ryerson, Martin, 1932 March 1	box 28	folder 4
Crane, Bruce, 1932 March 20	box 28	folder 4
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Ryerson, Martin, 1932 April 1	box 28	folder 4
Crane, John O., 1932 April 17	box 28	folder 4
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 April 19	box 28	folder 4
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Crane, Bruce, 1932 April 24	box 28	folder 4
Crane, John O., 1932 April 26	box 28	folder 4
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 June 8	box 28	folder 4
Graves, Philip Percival, 1932 June 11	box 28	folder 4
House, Colonel Edward M., 1932 June 20	box 28	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
copy of handwritten original		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
House, Colonel Edward M., 1932 July 2	box 28	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Roosevelt, Governor Franklin D., 1932 July 8	box 28	folder 4

original telegram

Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Saud, King Ibn (Abdulaziz), 1932 September 9	box 28	folder 4
Yahia, His Majesty Imam, 1932 September 9	box 28	folder 4
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1932		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 October 6	box 28	folder 4
Providence Journal, Editor, 1932 October 10	box 28	folder 4
Stimson, Secretary of State Henry, 1932 October 14	box 28	folder 4
Stimson, Secretary of State Henry, 1932 October 14	box 28	folder 4
Unidentified, 1932, undated	box 28	folder 4
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 October 24	box 28	folder 4
Crane, Bruce, 1932 November 15	box 28	folder 4
Roosevelt, Governor Franklin D., 1932 November 18	box 28	folder 4
Koo, Wellington, 1932 November 25 Scope and Contents	box 28	folder 4
original telegram		
New York Times, Editor, 1932 November 26	box 28	folder 4
House, Colonel Edward M., 1932 December 2	box 28	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
copy of a handwritten letter		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1932 December 22	box 28	folder 4
House, Colonel Edward M., 1932, undated	box 28	folder 4
Scope and Contents		
copy of a handwritten letter		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933		
House, Colonel E.H., 1933 January 18	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copy of telegram		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1933 January	box 28	folder 5
D 07(		

## typed copy

House, Colonel E.H., 1933 February 4	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copy of handwritten letter		
P, Donald, 1933 February 4	box 28	folder 5
etters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933		
Felegramsto CHASCRANE, NY Home (typed copies, 2 bages), 1933		
Cablegramsto Crane, John O., 1933	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
typed copies		
Cablegramsto Crane, John O. Jerusalem, 1933 March 5	box 28	folder 5
Cablegramsto Crane, John O. Taormina, 1933 March 28	box 28	folder 5
Cablegramsto Crane, John O. Rome, 1933 March 28	box 28	folder 5
Cablegramsto Crane, John O. Milan, 1933 April 1	box 28	folder 5
Crane, Cornelia, Taorimina, 1933 March 21	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
typed copy		
Telegramsto CHASCRANE, NY Home (typed copies, 1 page), 1933		
House, Colonel Edward M.,from Donald, Brodie M., April 4 (copy of typed letter) and attached CRC telegram to CHASCRANE, 1933 April 3	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copy of telegram		
Telegramsto CHASCRANE, NY Home (typed copies, 1 bage), 1933		
House, Colonel Edward M.,from Florence D. Coudon via	box 28	folder 5

copy of typed letter

House, Colonel Edward M.,from Florence D. Coudon via telegram from CRC to JOC, 1933 April 10	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
typed copy		
Considine, Father John J., 1933 April 10	box 28	folder 5
Crane, Bruce, 1933 April 20	box 28	folder 5
Arslan, L'Emir Chekibfrom FC?, 1933 April 20	box 28	folder 5
Rogers, Charles G., 1933 April 20	box 28	folder 5
Crane, John O., 1933 April 23	box 28	folder 5
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley) and John Crane?, 1933 April 24	box 28	folder 5
Commissioner of Immigrationfrom D.M. Brody, 1933 May 1	box 28	folder 5
Editor, The Commonweal, 1933 May 2	box 28	folder 5
Editor, World-Telegram, 1933 May 4	box 28	folder 5
Young, Sir George, 1933 May 5	box 28	folder 5
Crane, Bruce, 1933 May 6	box 28	folder 5
Letter (typed copies, 1 page), 1933		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933		
Editor, New York Times, May 19 (published and reprinted versions attached, 1933 May 24	box 28	folder 5
Fish, Hamilton Jr., 1933 May 19	box 28	folder 5
Pasha, Jafir Waly, 1933 May 28	box 28	folder 5
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933		
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 May 30	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copy of handwritten letter		
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 June 8	box 28	folder 5
Scope and Contents		
copy of handwritten letter		

Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933

House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 June 9 Scope and Contents	box 28	folder 5	
copy of handwritten letter			
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 June 22	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of handwritten letter			
Johnson, Charles M., 1933 June 30	box 28	folder 5	
Scanlon, Patrick F. c/o Brooklyn Tablet, 1933 July 5	box 28	folder 5	
Scanlon, Patrick F. c/o Brooklyn Tablet, 1933 July 6	box 28	folder 5	
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 July 6	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of handwritten letter			
Brody, Donald M., 1933 July 10	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
Scanlon, Patrick F. c/o Brooklyn Tablet, 1933 August 24	box 28	folder 5	
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 August 30	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of handwritten letter			
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1933 September 5	box 28	folder 5	
Ryerson, Caroline (Mrs. Martin A.), 1933 September 6	box 28	folder 5	
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
Crane, John O., 1933 September 10	box 28	folder 5	
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1933 September 10	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of telegram			

Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933

Crane, Bruce, 1933 September 13	box 28	folder 5	
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 September 13	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of handwritten letter			
Dodd, William E., 1933 September 14	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
typed copy			
Crane, Bruce, 1933 September 19	box 28	folder 5	
?, Karlovyvary via Praha, 1933 September 23	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
typed copy of radiogram			
CHASCRANE, 1933 September 24	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
typed copy of telegram			
Brody, Donald M., 1933 October 2	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
Crane, Bruce, 1933 October 6	box 28	folder 5	
?, Walter, 1933 October 7	box 28	folder 5	
Brody, Donald M., 1933 October 8	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Antonius, George, 1933 October 12	box 28	folder 5	
Saud, Ibn (Abdulaziz), 1933 October 12	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
typed copy			
Yahya, Imam, 1933 October 12	box 28	folder 5	

typed copy

Rogers, Walter S., 1933 October 20	box 28	folder 5	
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 October 21	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of handwritten letter			
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 October 25	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of handwritten letter			
Brody, Donald M., 1933 October 29	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
House, Colonel Edward M., 1933 October 26	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of handwritten letter			
Felegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
etters (typed copies, 3 pages), 1933			
Crane, Bruce, 1933 November 10	box 28	folder 5	
owell, A. Lawrence, 1933 November 5	box 28	folder 5	
Crane, John O., 1933 November 10	box 28	folder 5	
Hopper, Bruce, 1933 October 22	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Antonius, Dr. George, 1933 November	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Iis Eminence The Cardinal Secretary of State, 1933 November	box 28	folder 5	
Felegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			

Brody, Donald M., 1933 November 12	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Finley, Dr. John H. c/o New York Timesfrom Donald M. Brodie, 1933 November 22	box 28	folder 5	
House, Colonel E.Mfrom Donald M. Brody, 1933 November 22	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
copy of typed signed letter			
Brody, Donald M., 1933 November 29	box 28	folder 5	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1933			
Crane, John O., 1933 December 7	box 28	folder 5	
Letters (typed copies, 3 pages), 1933			
Crane, J.C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1933 December 22	box 28	folder 5	
Crane, John O., 1933 December 24	box 28	folder 5	
Scanlon, Patrick F., 1934 January 6	box 28	folder 6	
Crane, Bruce, 1934 January 14	box 28	folder 6	
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934			
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934			
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 January 16	box 28	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 January 20	box 28	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
White, William Allen, 1934 January 24	box 28	folder 6	
Crane, John O., 1934 January 28	box 28	folder 6	
Houston, D.E.?, 1934 January 31	box 28	folder 6	

2 copies

Crane, John O., 1934 February 8	box 28	folder 6	
Crane, John O., 1934 February 16	box 28	folder 6	
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934			
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 February 9	box 28	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
tls			
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 February 11	box 28	folder 6	
Crane, John O., 1934 February 17	box 28	folder 6	
Crane, Bruce, 1934 February 20	box 28	folder 6	
Letters (typed copies, 2 pages), 1934			
Brodie, Donald M., 1934 March 2	box 28	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
tls			
Crane, John O., 1934 March 2	box 28	folder 6	
Rogers, Walter S., 1934 March 7	box 28	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
tls			
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1934 March 12	box 28	folder 6	
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934			
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1934			
Crane, Bruce, 1934 March 29	box 28	folder 6	
Letters (typed copies, 3 pages), 1933			
Brodie, D.M., 1934 April 17	box 28	folder 6	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Rogers, Walter, 1934 April 19	box 28	folder 6	
Bradley, Harold C., 1934 April 22	box 28	folder 6	

with asl from F to John O. Crane

?, Walter, 1934 April 24	box 28	folder 6
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934		
Selfridge, Harry Gordon, 1934 April 28	box 28	folder 6
Phillips, Under-Secretary of State William, 1934 April 28	box 28	folder 6
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 2 pages), 1934		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934		
Crane, John O., 1934 May 17	box 28	folder 6
King, William Lyon Mackenzie, 1934 May 18	box 28	folder 6
Rao, B. Shiva, 1934 May 24	box 28	folder 6
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1934 May 26	box 28	folder 6
Cunningham, Edwin S., 1934 May 26	box 28	folder 6
Lillie, Frank R., 1934 May 26	box 28	folder 6
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934		
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1934		
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 2 pages), 1934		
Crane, Cornelia, 1934 June 24	box 28	folder 6
Crane, John O., 1934 June 25	box 28	folder 6
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934		
Crane, Cornelia, 1934 July 7	box 28	folder 6
Crane, Bruce, 1934 July 15	box 28	folder 6
Finley, John, 1934 July 25	box 28	folder 6
Lillie, Frank R., 1934 September 27	box 28	folder 6
Antonius, George, 1934 September 27	box 28	folder 6
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1934 October 1	box 28	folder 6
House, Colonel E.M., 1934 October 20	box 28	folder 6

Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1934 October 26

folder 6

box 28

Wellman, Walter, 1934 November 13	box 28	folder 6
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1934		
Letters (typed copies, 3 pages), 1934		
Brodie, D.M., 1934 December 19	box 28	folder 6
Crane, Bruce, 1935 January 2	box 28	folder 7
Crane, John O., 1935 January 11	box 28	folder 7
Antonius, George, 1935 January 24	box 28	folder 7
Hearst, William Randolph, 1935 January 24	box 28	folder 7
Lillie, Frank, 1935 January 30	box 28	folder 7
Sze, Alfred Sao-Ke, 1935 January 30	box 28	folder 7
Barbour, Senator W. Warren, 1935 February 2	box 28	folder 7
Green, William R., 1935 February 4	box 28	folder 7
Hearst, William Randolph, 1935 February 4	box 28	folder 7
Los Angeles Examiner, Editor, 1935 February 5	box 28	folder 7
Swasey, Ambrose, 1935 February 8	box 28	folder 7
Wald, Lillian D., 1935 February 8	box 28	folder 7
Kennedy, Miss ?, 1935 February 13	box 28	folder 7
Thomas, Bertram, 1935 February 15	box 28	folder 7
Hearst, William Randolph, 1935 March 4	box 28	folder 7
Letters (typed copies, 3 pages), 1935		
Brodie, D.M., 1935 March 14	box 28	folder 7
Hearst, William Randolph, 1935 March 14	box 28	folder 7
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1935		
Saud, King Ibn (Abdulaziz), 1935 March 18	box 28	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Sulzberger, Iphigene, 1935 April 9	box 28	folder 7
Crane, Bruce, 1935 April 19	box 28	folder 7
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1935		
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1935 May 25	box 28	folder 7
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1935		
Letters (typed copies 2 pages) 1935		

Letters (typed copies, 2 pages), 1935

Graves, Philip Percival, 1935 July 20	box 28	folder 7
Antonius, George, 1935 July 23	box 28	folder 7
Adnan, Halide, 1935 July 23	box 28	folder 7
Dodd, William E., 1935 July 24	box 28	folder 7
d'Herbigny, Father Michel, 1935 July 29	box 28	folder 7
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1935 August 12	box 28	folder 7
Troubetskaya, Princess Sonya, 1935 August 13	box 28	folder 7
Antonius, George, 1935 August 23	box 28	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Haskell, Henry C., 1935 September 4	box 28	folder 7
Cleveland, Richard F., 1935 September 7	box 28	folder 7
New York World Telegram, Editor, 1935 September 9	box 28	folder 7
Caffey, Francis G., 1935 September 11	box 28	folder 7
Considine, Father John J., 1935 September 11	box 28	folder 7
Wright, John K., 1935 September 15	box 28	folder 7
Dodd, William E., 1935 October 4	box 28	folder 7
Schieffelin, William J., 1935 October 18	box 28	folder 7
K'ung, H.H., 1935 October 21	box 28	folder 7
White, William Allen, 1935 October 21	box 28	folder 7
Green, William R., 1935 October 22	box 28	folder 7
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1935 October 22	box 28	folder 7
Field, William L.W., 1935 October 23	box 28	folder 7
Phillips, William, 1935 November 17	box 28	folder 7
The Daily News, Editor, 1935 November 27	box 28	folder 7
Field, William L.W., 1935 November 27	box 28	folder 7
Phillips, William, 1935 November 29	box 28	folder 7
New York Herald Tribune, Editor of the Sunday Magazine, 1935 December 2	box 28	folder 7
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1935 December 2	box 28	folder 7
Fisher, Tom, 1935 December 2	box 28	folder 7
Roerich, Nicholas K., 1935 December 2	box 28	folder 7

Hull, Secretary of State Cordell, 1935 December 3	box 28	folder 7
Considine, Father John J., 1935 December 20	box 28	folder 7
Benes, President Edvard, 1935 December 20	box 28	folder 7
Scope and Contents		
original handwritten telegram		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1935		
Bigelow, Poultney, 1935 December 30	box 28	folder 7
Bradley, J.C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1935 December 27	box 28	folder 7
Nolte, C.B., 1935 December 31	box 28	folder 7
Crane, Bruce, 1936 January 1	box 28	folder 8
Riggs, Lawrason, 1936 January 2	box 28	folder 8
Bradley, J.C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1936 January 3	box 28	folder 8
Glass, Senator Carter, 1936 January 4	box 28	folder 8
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1936		
Antonius, George, 1936 January 9	box 28	folder 8
Antonius, George, 1936 January 10	box 28	folder 8
Martin, Glenn, 1936 January 16	box 28	folder 8
Draper, George, 1936 January 17	box 28	folder 8
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1936		
Storrs, Sir Ronald, 1936 January 17	box 28	folder 8
Nolte, Charles B., 1936 January 20	box 28	folder 8
Crane, John O., 1936 January 23	box 28	folder 8
Gartz, A.F. Jr., 1936 January 27	box 28	folder 8
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1936 January 28	box 28	folder 8
White, William Allen, 1936 January 29	box 28	folder 8
Robinson, Senator Joseph T., 1936 January 29	box 28	folder 8
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1936 January 31	box 28	folder 8
Adnan, Halide, 1936 February 1	box 28	folder 8
Brodie, D.M., 1936 February 3	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
handwritten original		
	1 00	

Bradley, Harold C. Jr., 1936 February 4	box 28	folder 8
d'Herbigny, Father Michel, 1936 February 5	box 28	folder 8
Pilenco, Alexandre, 1936 February 5	box 28	folder 8
Swasey, Ambrose, 1936 February 8	box 28	folder 8
Pilenco, Alexandre, 1936 February 8	box 28	folder 8
?, John, 1936 February 8	box 28	folder 8
Fleisher, Ben W., 1936 February 12	box 28	folder 8
Rogers, Walter S., 1936 February 13	box 28	folder 8
Letters (typed copies, 2 pages), 1936		
Bowman, Isaiah, 1936 February 21	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Antonius, George, 1936 February 22	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 February 22	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Fopping, Helen, 1936 February 22	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Phillips, Under Secretary of State William, 1936 February 22	box 28	folder 8
Bryan, John Stewart, 1936 February 24	box 28	folder 8
Anderson, Mrs. ? (Ashville School), 1936 February 24	box 28	folder 8
McAdoo, Senator William Gibbs, 1936 February 25	box 28	folder 8
Saunders, Kenneth, 1936 February 29	box 28	folder 8
Kartashoff, Professor ?, 1936 February 25	box 28	folder 8
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 February 29	box 28	folder 8
Fleisher, B.W., 1936 March 3	box 28	folder 8

Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Antonius, George, 1936 March 4	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Greene, Jerome, 1936 March 4	box 28	folder 8
Antonius, George, 1936 March 6	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
telegram copy		
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 March 10	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
original telegram?		
Gottheil, Dr. Richard, 1936 March 14	box 28	folder 8
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1936 March 15	box 28	folder 8
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1936 March 18	box 28	folder 8
Hapgood, Norman, 1936 March 22	box 28	folder 8
Page, M.N., 1936 March 23	box 28	folder 8
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1936 March 24	box 28	folder 8
Nolte, C.B., 1936 March 24	box 28	folder 8
Chandler, Harry, 1936 March 24	box 28	folder 8
Krishnamurti, J., 1936 March 26	box 28	folder 8
Blackwell, R.E., 1936 March 27	box 28	folder 8
Saunders, Kenneth, 1936 March 28	box 28	folder 8
Phillips, William, 1936 March 30	box 28	folder 8
Chancellor, Sir John, 1936 March 31	box 28	folder 8
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 March 31	box 28	folder 8
Park, David H., 1936 March 31	box 28	folder 8
Chandler, Harry, 1936 April 1	box 28	folder 8
Krishnamurti, J., 1936 April 7	box 28	folder 8

Rogers, Walter S., 1936 April 1	box 28	folder 8	
Crane, John O., 1936 April 1	box 28	folder 8	
Moore, George D., 1936 April 7	box 28	folder 8	
Brodie, D.M., 1936 April 9	box 28	folder 8	
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 April 13	box 28	folder 8	
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1936 April 14	box 28	folder 8	
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 April 14	box 28	folder 8	
Rowell, Chester, 1936 April 16	box 28	folder 8	
Brodie, D.M., 1936 April 22	box 28	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
handwritten original			
Luce, Henry R., 1936 April 30	box 28	folder 8	
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1936 May 3	box 28	folder 8	
Haskell, Henry J., 1936 May 3	box 28	folder 8	
Sedgwick, Ellery, 1936 May 2	box 28	folder 8	
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 May 11	box 28	folder 8	
McCormick, Gyrus H., 1936 May ?	box 28	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
original telegram			
Pasha, Gafir Wali, 1936 May 19	box 28	folder 8	
Scope and Contents			
typed copy of telegram			
Sze, Alfred Sao-Ke, 1936 May 20	box 28	folder 8	
Luce, Harry, 1936 May 20	box 28	folder 8	
Ickes, Secretary of the Interior Harold, 1936 May 20	box 28	folder 8	
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1936 May 27	box 28	folder 8	
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1936			
Fopping, Helen, 1936 June 1	box 28	folder 8	
Fopping, Helen, 1936 June 6	box 28	folder 8	
P Crane, Bill, 1936 June 10	box 28	folder 8	
Leatherbee, Richard Crane, 1936 June 10	box 28	folder 9	
Antonius George 1936 June 15			

Antonius, George, 1936 June 15

	box 28	folder 9
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1936 June 15	box 28	folder 9
Phillips, Under Secretary of State William, 1936 June 17	box 28	folder 9
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1936 June 17	box 28	folder 9
Antonius, George, 1936 June 19	box 28	folder 9
Hurgronje, Dr. Snouck, 1936 June 24	box 28	folder 9
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1936		
Crane, John O., 1936 July 17	box 28	folder 9
Yahuda, A.S.E., 1936 July 25	box 28	folder 9
Greene, Jerome D., 1936 July 26	box 28	folder 9
Bradley, Harold, 1936 July 31	box 28	folder 9
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1936 August 2	box 28	folder 9
Rowell, Chester A., 1936 August 8	box 28	folder 9
Patrick, Mary Mills, 1936 August 8	box 28	folder 9
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1936 August 10	box 28	folder 9
el-Azm, Nazih M., 1936 August 17	box 28	folder 9
Harrison, P.W., 1936 August 17	box 28	folder 9
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1936 August 21	box 28	folder 9
House, Colonel E.M., 1936 August 27	box 28	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
copy of a typed letter, typed copy		
Waly, Gafir Waly, 1936 August 27	box 28	folder 9
Pilenco, Alexander, 1936 August 27	box 28	folder 9
Hsiao, Y.E., 1936 August 31	box 28	folder 9
House, Colonel E.M., 1936 August 31	box 28	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
copy of handwritten letter		
Russell, Maud, 1936 September 2	box 28	folder 9
Whittemore, Thomas, 1936 September 2	box 28	folder 9
Gillis, Reverend James M., 1936 September 3	box 28	folder 9
Jung, Charles G., 1936 September 4	box 28	folder 9
House, Colonel E.M., 1936 September 9	box 28	folder 9

copy of handwritten letter

box 28	folder 9
box 28	folder 9
box 28	folder 9
box 28	folder 9
	box 28 box 28

Pasha, Gafir Waly, 1936 November 16	box 28	folder 9
Brodie, D.M., 1936 November 16	box 28	folder 9
Vaughan, George, 1936 November 20	box 28	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
2 copies		
Crane, John O., 1936 November 21	box 28	folder 9
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1936 November 24	box 28	folder 9
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1936		
Crane, Mrs. Frances A., 1936 December 6	box 28	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Gartz, Kate C., 1936 December 7	box 28	folder 9
Nolte, C.B., 1936 December 7	box 28	folder 9
de Klemm, Madame, 1936 December 7	box 28	folder 9
McCown, C.C., 1936 December 7	box 28	folder 9
Davies, Joseph E., 1936 December 10	box 28	folder 9
Hopper, Bruce, 1936 December 12	box 28	folder 9
White, William Allen, 1936 December 12	box 28	folder 9
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1936		
Mason, Max, 1936 December 15	box 28	folder 9
Gopal, Raja, 1936 December 15	box 28	folder 9
Yahuda, A.S., 1936 December 18	box 28	folder 9
Kissel, Eleanora, 1936 December 18	box 28	folder 9
Swasey, Ambrose, 1936 December 18	box 28	folder 9
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
		folder 9
Farley, James A., 1936 December 19	box 28	loidel 9
Farley, James A., 1936 December 19 Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1936 December 19	box 28 box 28	folder 9

handwritten original

Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Saunders, Kenneth, 1937 January 6	box 28	folder 10
Kissel, Eleanora, 1937 January 9	box 28	folder 10
House, Colonel E.M., 1937 January 9	box 28	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
copy of a typed letter, typed copy		
Keyserling, Graf, 1937 January ?	box 28	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
handwritten original telegram		
Yashville, Princess, 1937 January 9	box 28	folder 10
Morgan, Anne, 1937 January 11	box 28	folder 10
Bradley, Steve, 1937 January 12	box 28	folder 10
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1937 January 13	box 28	folder 10
Davidson, Carter, 1937 January 13	box 28	folder 10
House, Arthur, 1937 January 18	box 28	folder 10
Bradley, H.C., 1937 January 19	box 28	folder 10
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1937 January 20	box 28	folder 10
Russell, Ned, 1937 January 21	box 28	folder 10
House, Colonel E.M., 1937 January 22	box 28	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
copy of a typed letter, typed copy		
Ruhy, H., 1937 January 23	box 28	folder 10
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Houston, Herbert S., 1937 January 26	box 28	folder 10
Luther, Hans, 1937 January 28	box 28	folder 10
Bradley, Steve, 1937 January 29	box 28	folder 10
White, William Allen, 1937 January 29	box 28	folder 10
Bismarck, Gottfried, 1937 February 1	box 28	folder 10

handwritten original telegram

White, William Allen, 1937 February 2	box 28	folder 10
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1937 February 2	box 28	folder 10
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Brodie, D.M., 1937 February 9	box 28	folder 10
Riggs, Lawrason Jr., 1937 February 9	box 28	folder 10
White, William Allen, 1937 February 11	box 28	folder 10
Bradley, H.C., 1937 February 12	box 28	folder 10
Bell, Robert B., 1937 February 15	box 28	folder 10
Hu, Shih, 1937 February 15	box 28	folder 10
Sykes, Sir Percy, 1937 February 15	box 28	folder 10
Sze, Sao-ke Alfred from Cornelia Crane, 1937 Feburary 17	box 28	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Johnson, Nelson Trusler, 1937 February 17	box 28	folder 10
Davies, Joseph E., 1937 February 24	box 28	folder 10
Harper, Samuel N., 1937 February 24	box 28	folder 10
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1937 February 26	box 28	folder 10
Gailey, Robert, 1937 February 26	box 28	folder 10
K'ung, H.H., 1937 February 26	box 28	folder 10
Greene, Jerome D., 1937 March 2	box 28	folder 10
Lillie, Frank R., 1937 March 13	box 28	folder 10
?, Walter, 1937 March 16	box 28	folder 10
Finley, John H., 1937 March 19	box 28	folder 10
Wilbur, Ray Lyman, 1937 March 22	box 28	folder 10
Moore, Lawrence, 1937 March 22	box 28	folder 10
Edmunds, C.K., 1937 March 22	box 28	folder 10
Elliott, F.F., 1937 March 26	box 28	folder 10
Luther, Hans, 1937 March 26	box 28	folder 10
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1937 March 26	box 28	folder 10
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1937 March 26	box 28	folder 10

Lillie, Frank R., 1937 March 27	box 28	folder 10
Sherman, A.B., 1937 March 29	box 28	folder 10
Fauzan, Sheikh, 1937 March 30	box 28	folder 10
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1937 March 30	box 28	folder 10
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Lillie, Frank, 1937 March 30	box 28	folder 10
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Brodie, D.M., 1937 April 2	box 28	folder 10
Feakins, William B., 1937 April 2	box 28	folder 10
Edmunds, C.K., 1937 April 3	box 28	folder 11
Gailey, Robert, 1937 April 5	box 28	folder 11
Brodie, D.M., 1937 April 6	box 28	folder 11
Crane, Bruce, 1937 April 6	box 28	folder 11
Rogers, Walter S., 1937 April 7	box 28	folder 11
?, Ellen (related to Bruce), 1937 April 10	box 28	folder 11
Houser, Arthur M., 1937 April 10	box 28	folder 11
Crane, Bruce, 1937 April 10	box 28	folder 11
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Suggested Itinerary for Mr. Charles Crane and Party, USSR, 1937 April 19	box 28	folder 11
Tentative Itinerary, 1937 April	box 28	folder 11
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1937 April 12	box 28	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Davies, Joseph E., 1937 April 15	box 28	folder 11
Dodd, W.E., 1937 April 15	box 28	folder 11
Keyserling, Count Hermann, 1937 April 15	box 28	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		

Letter and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937

Letters (typed copies, 2 pages), 1937		
Crane, Cornelia S., 1937 May 19	box 28	folder 11
Crane, Charles Richard statement to press after leaving Russia, 1937 June	box 28	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Crane, Francesca, 1937 June 4	box 28	folder 11
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Vanderlip, Narcissa Cox (wife of Frank A. Vanderlip), 1937 June 30	box 28	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
House, Colonel E.M., 1937 July 12	box 28	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
copy of a handwritten letter		
House, Colonel E.M., 1937 July 14	box 28	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
copy of a handwritten letter		
House, Colonel E.M., 1937 July 24	box 28	folder 11
Scope and Contents		
copy of a handwritten letter		
Jeffries, J.M.N., 1937 August 27	box 28	folder 11
Cockrell, Judge Ewing, 1937 August 31	box 28	folder 11
Lowther, Mrs. ?, 1937 August 31	box 28	folder 11
Cator, Lady, 1937 September 1	box 28	folder 11
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Crane, Charles R., II, 1937 September 6	box 28	folder 11
Tsanoff, Vladimir, 1937 September 6	box 28	folder 11
de Roerich, Madame H., 1937 September 6	box 28	folder 11
Benes, President Edvard, 1937 September 14		

typed copy of telegram

Masaryk, Alice, 1937 September 14	box 28	folder 12
Roerich, Nicholas, 1937 September 15	box 28	folder 12
Whittemore, Thomas, 1937 September 15	box 28	folder 12
Atherton, Ray, 1937 September 22	box 28	folder 12
Hapgood, Lisabeta (Mrs. Norman), 1937 September 22	box 28	folder 12
Said-Ruete, Rudolph, 1937 September 22	box 28	folder 12
Jeffries, J.M.N., 1937 September 23	box 28	folder 12
Kartashoff, Antoine, 1937 September 24	box 28	folder 12
Doherty, Daniel J., 1937 September 25	box 28	folder 12
Edmunds, C.K., 1937 September 27	box 28	folder 12
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1937 September 28	box 28	folder 12
Pares, Sir Bernard, 1937 October 7	box 28	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Green, William, 1937 October 7	box 28	folder 12
Gildersleeve, Virginia, 1937 October 7	box 28	folder 12
Badley, Richard, 1937 October 8	box 28	folder 12
Jung, C.F., 1937 October 9	box 28	folder 12
Conant, James B., 1937 October 15	box 28	folder 12
Jeffries, J.N., 1937 October 15	box 28	folder 12
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1937 October 16	box 28	folder 12
Thomas, Bertram, 1937 October 18	box 28	folder 12
Merritt, A. Tillman, 1937 October 19	box 28	folder 12
Jung, C.G., 1937 October 19	box 28	folder 12
Harrison, Ann Montieth (wife of Paul W. Harrison), 1937 October 21	box 28	folder 12
Hopper, Bruce, 1937 October 21	box 28	folder 12
Montgomery, Robert N., 1937 October 21	box 28	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1937 October 24	box 28	folder 12

Zenkl, Petr, 1937 October 25	box 28	folder 12
Jung, C.G., 1937 October 29	box 28	folder 12
Gartz, A. Frederick, Jr., 1937 November 1	box 28	folder 12
Young, Lady, 1937 November 12	box 28	folder 12
Sedgwick, Ellery, 1937 November 13	box 28	folder 12
Thomas, Bertram, 1937 November 13	box 28	folder 12
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1937 November 13	box 28	folder 12
Pares, Sir Bernard, 1937 November 15	box 28	folder 12
Crane Party Itinerary, New York City to Indio, California, 1937 November 16	box 28	folder 12
Bradley, Josephine C. (Mrs. H.C. Bradley), 1937 November 22	box 28	folder 12
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1937		
Brodie, D.M., 1937 November 25	box 28	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
handwritten original		
Haskell, Henry J., 1937 November 30	box 28	folder 12
Riggs, Lawrason, 1937 December 1	box 28	folder 12
Taylor, Graham, 1937 December 6	box 28	folder 12
Crane, Richard, 1937 December 15	box 28	folder 12
Rogers, Walter S., 1937 December 17	box 28	folder 12
House, Colonel E.M., 1937 December 17	box 28	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
copy of a typed letter, typed copy		
Krishnamurti, J., 1937 December 17	box 28	folder 12
Russell, Ned, 1937 December 23	box 28	folder 12
McCown, C.C., 1937 December 23	box 28	folder 12
Butler, Nicholas Murray, 1937 December 27	box 28	folder 12
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Sedgwick, Ellery, 1937 December 28	box 28	folder 12
1938 (3 folders, 1938	box 28	folder 13

Butler, Nicholas Murray, 1938 January 5	box 28	folder 13	
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 January 6	box 28	folder 13	
Krishnamurti, J., 1938 January 6	box 28	folder 13	
Edmunds, C.K., 1938 January 6	box 28	folder 13	
Crane, Francesca, 1938 January 6	box 28	folder 13	
Brodie, D.M., 1938 January 6	box 28	folder 13	
Finley, Martha and John, 1938 January 11	box 28	folder 13	
Bement, DagMarch O., 1938 January 11	box 28	folder 13	
Antonius, George, 1938 January 12	box 28	folder 13	
Todd, O.J., 1938 January 12	box 28	folder 13	
Milyukov, Paul, 1938 January 14	box 28	folder 13	
Cator, Adah, 1938 January 14	box 28	folder 13	
Hull, Secretary of State Cordell, 1938 January 17	box 28	folder 13	
Twitchell, K.S., 1938 January 17	box 28	folder 13	
Kent, Mrs. William, 1938 January 17	box 28	folder 13	
Williams, Roger, 1938 January 17	box 28	folder 13	
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1938 January 21	box 28	folder 13	
Datta, S.K., 1938 January 21	box 28	folder 13	
Whittemore, Thomas, 1938 January 22	box 28	folder 13	
Bernard, Theos C., 1938 January 22	box 28	folder 13	
Brodie, D.M., 1938 January 26	box 28	folder 13	
Crane, Richard T., 1938 January 29	box 28	folder 13	
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1938 January 29	box 28	folder 13	
Brodie, D.M., 1938 January 29	box 28	folder 13	
Crane, John O., 1938 January 30	box 28	folder 13	
Sykes, Sir Percy, 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13	
La Follette, Senator Robert M., Jr., 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13	
Sprague, Albert, 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13	
Brodie, D.M., 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13	
Bradley, Charlie, 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13	
Finley, Martha (Mrs. John Finley), 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13	
Kinnicutt, Francis H., 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13	

Sheldon, Edward, 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13
Gabriel, Sir Vivian, 1938 January 31	box 28	folder 13
Hopper, Bruce, 1938 February 2	box 28	folder 13
Houston, Helen (Mrs. D.F. Houston), 1938 February 7	box 28	folder 13
Ch'en, Shou Yi, 1938 February 10	box 28	folder 13
Sprague, Albert, 1938 February 10	box 28	folder 13
Bickel, Karl A., 1938 February 10	box 28	folder 13
Mayr, Franz X., 1938 February 10	box 28	folder 13
Zenkl, Petr, 1938 February 11	box 28	folder 13
Crane, Richard T., 1938 February 11	box 28	folder 13
Leatherbee, Robert Crane, 1938 February 11	box 28	folder 13
Brodie, D.M., 1938 February 11	box 28	folder 13
Crane, John O., 1938 February 11	box 28	folder 13
Crane, John O., 1938 February 16	box 28	folder 13
Crane, Charles R., II, 1938 February 16	box 28	folder 13
Davidson, Carter, 1938 February 16	box 28	folder 13
Hu, Shih, 1938 February 17	box 28	folder 13
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1938 February 17	box 28	folder 13
Nestor, Agnes, 1938 February 18	box 28	folder 13
Adnan, Halide, 1938 February 18	box 28	folder 13
Sykes, Sir Percy, 1938 February 19	box 28	folder 13
Bailey, Eric, 1938 February 19	box 28	folder 13
Kagawa, Toyohiko, 1938 February 19	box 28	folder 13
Younghusband, Francis, 1938 February 28	box 28	folder 13
Letters and Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1938		
Scharrenberg, Paul, 1938 March 3	box 28	folder 13
Axtell, Silas Blake, 1938 March 3	box 28	folder 13
Caffey, Francis G., 1938 March 3	box 28	folder 13
Donafidina Diama 1020 March 11		
Polialiulle, Pleffe, 1936 March 11	box 28	folder 13
Ponafidine, Pierre, 1938 March 11 Antonius, George, 1938 March 14	box 28 box 28	folder 13 folder 13

original telegram

	1 00	6.1.1 . 1.0
Brodie, D.M., 1938 March 15	box 28	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Thackery, Frank, 1938 March 15	box 28	folder 13
Bradley, David J., 1938 March 17	box 28	folder 13
Minia, Abbess Tabitha, 1938 March 17	box 28	folder 13
Brodie, D.M., 1938 March 17	box 28	folder 13
Glenn, Miss Theo C., 1938 March 18	box 28	folder 13
de Klemm, Vasily, 1938 March 18	box 28	folder 13
Hazard, Gibson, 1938 March 21	box 28	folder 13
Kinsolving, Arthur A., 1938 March 21	box 28	folder 13
Green, William, 1938 March 21	box 28	folder 13
Riggs, Lawrason Jr., 1938 March 23	box 28	folder 13
Twitchell, K.S., 1938 March 24	box 28	folder 13
Flodin, Victor, 1938 March 26	box 28	folder 13
Dewey, Fred G., 1938 March 30	box 28	folder 13
Crane, Francesca, 1938 March 23	box 28	folder 13
Ford, Clara Bryant (wife of Henry Ford), 1938 April 4	box 28	folder 13
Edmunds, C.K., 1938 April 5	box 28	folder 13
H. K. Powell to Brodie, D.M., 1938 April 5	box 28	folder 13
Letters (typed copies, 1 page), 1938		
Fisher, Ruth, 1938 April 7	box 28	folder 13
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Delander, Harry, 1938 April 9	box 28	folder 13
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1938 April 13	box 28	folder 13
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1938 April 29	box 28	folder 13
Crane, Cornelia, 1938 May 3	box 28	folder 13

handwritten original

Martin, Glenn, 1938 May 3	box 28	folder 13	
Sulzer, Hans, 1938 May 3	box 28	folder 13	
Fleisher, Bon W., 1938 May 3	box 28	folder 13	
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1938			
Thackery, Frank A., 1938 May 20	box 28	folder 13	
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1938			
Nestor, Agnes, 1938 June 4	box 28	folder 13	
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 June 6	box 28	folder 13	
Davies, Joseph, 1938 June 7	box 28	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
typed copy of telegram			
Robins, Margaret (Mrs. Raymond Robins), 1938 June 10	box 28	folder 14	
El-Sabek, Sheikh Fawzan, 1938 June 10	box 28	folder 14	
Lipmann (or Mann), Clara, 1938 June 11	box 28	folder 14	
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1938 June 15	box 28	folder 14	
Hull, Rose Frances (wife of Cordell Hull), 1938 June 15	box 28	folder 14	
Loomis, Francis B., 1938 June 18	box 28	folder 14	
Gridley, Truman J., 1938 June 18	box 28	folder 14	
Antonius, George, 1938 June 18	box 28	folder 14	
Ch'en, Shou Yi, 1938 June 20	box 28	folder 14	
Art Institute of Chicago, Ryerson Library, Director of, 1938 June 22	box 28	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
with attached description of collection of Peiping letters			
Peters, Mrs. Andrews, 1938 June 27	box 28	folder 14	
Scope and Contents			
typed copy of telegram			
Abbott, Miss, 1938 July 7	box 28	folder 14	
Roerich, Nicolas, 1938 July 13	box 28	folder 14	

Daniels, Josephus, 1938 July 19	box 28	folder 14
Bradley, Joseph C., 1938 July 15	box 28	folder 14
Wilson, Edith (wife of Woodrow Wilson), 1938 July 15	box 28	folder 14
McClenahan, R.S., 1938 July 15	box 28	folder 14
Dodd, William E., 1938 July 15	box 28	folder 14
Wilbur, Ray Lyman, 1938 July 19	box 28	folder 14
Antonius, George, 1938 July 20	box 28	folder 14
Dodd, William E., 1938 July 23	box 28	folder 14
Gillis, Reverend James S., 1938 July 25	box 28	folder 14
Kartashov, Antony, 1938 July 27	box 28	folder 14
Martin, Glenn L., 1938 July 29	box 28	folder 14
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 July 29	box 28	folder 14
Twitchell, K.S., 1938 August 1	box 28	folder 14
Antonius, George, 1938 August 1	box 28	folder 14
Millikan, Robert A., 1938 August 4	box 28	folder 14
Hornbeck, Stanley K., 1938 August 5	box 28	folder 14
Morrison, Alastair, 1938 August 5	box 28	folder 14
Morris, Roland, 1938 August 5	box 28	folder 14
Thackery, Frank, 1938 August 5	box 28	folder 14
Kinsolving, Arthur, 1938 August 24	box 28	folder 14
Krishnamurti, J., 1938 August 24	box 28	folder 14
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1938 August 27	box 28	folder 14
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1938 August 27	box 28	folder 14
Boyer, Paul, 1938 September 1	box 28	folder 14
Suzuki, Daisetz Teitaro, 1938 September 2	box 28	folder 14
Antonius, George, 1938 September 6	box 28	folder 14
Gabriel, Sir Vivian, 1938 September 9	box 28	folder 14
Hull, Rose Frances (wife of Cordell Hull), 1938 September 12	box 28	folder 14
Page, Mildred Nelson, 1938 September 12	box 28	folder 14
 Antonius, George, 1938 September 13	box 28	folder 14
Twitchell, K.S., 1938 September 13	box 28	folder 14
 Criekenherger Anne I 1029 Centember 14		

Crickenberger, Anna L., 1938 September 14

## Crane Family papers 11048740

	box 28	folder 14
Pearmain, Alice W. Upton (wife of S. B. Pearmain), 1938 September 14	box 28	folder 14
Bradley, David J., 1938 September 19	box 28	folder 14
Benes, President Edvard, 1938 September 19	box 28	folder 14
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Young, Helen, 1938 September 19	box 28	folder 14
Morrison, Colin, 1938 September 19	box 28	folder 14
Diehl, Charles S., 1938 September 19	box 28	folder 14
Sedgwick, Ellery, 1938 September 19	box 28	folder 14
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1938 September 22	box 28	folder 14
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1938		
Yeomans, Mrs. Henry A., 1938 September 27	box 28	folder 15
Bradley, William C., 1938 September 28	box 28	folder 15
Metropolitan Eulogios, The Most Reverend, 1938 September 30	box 28	folder 15
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 September 30	box 28	folder 15
Roerich, Nicolas, 1938 October 4	box 28	folder 15
Green, William, 1938 October 6	box 28	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Hull, Rose Frances (wife of Cordell Hull), 1938 October 6	box 28	folder 15
Benes, President Edvard, 1938 October 8	box 28	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
copy of a telegram		
Telegrams (typed copies, 1 page), 1938		
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1938 October 25	box 28	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
handwritten telegram		
Hearst, William Randolph, 1938 October 26	box 28	folder 15

handwritten note

Telegrams (typed copies, 2 pages), 1938		
Gabriel, Sir Vivian, circa 1938 November 27	box 28	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
handwritten telegram		
Waly, Gafaar, 1938 November 16	box 28	folder 15
King, W.L. Mackenzie, 1938 November 18	box 28	folder 15
Hull, Rose Frances (wife of Cordell Hull), 1938 November 18	box 28	folder 15
Sykes, Sir Percy, 1938 November 21	box 28	folder 15
Waly, Gafaar, 1938 November 21	box 28	folder 15
Davenport, Ralph S., 1938 November 21	box 28	folder 15
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1938 November 23	box 28	folder 15
Eliot, Mary Pitkin (widow of Charles Eliot), 1938 November 23	box 28	folder 15
Bailey, Irma, 1938 November 23	box 28	folder 15
Kedroff Quartette c/o President Hutchins from D.M. Brodie, 1938 November 23	box 28	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Kedroff Quartette c/o Mr. Ponafidine from D.M. Brodie, 1938 November 25	box 28	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
original telegram		
Rose Frances Hull (wife of Cordell Hull), 1938 November 25	box 28	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
typed copy of telegram		
Storrs, Sir Ronald, 1938 November 29	box 28	folder 15
Sullivan, Mark L., 1938 December 5	box 28	folder 15

#### includes biographical information about Andrew Furuseth and Serbian sculptor Mestrovic

Kagawa, Toyohiko, 1938 December 8	box 28	folder 15
Crane, John O., 1938 December 10	box 28	folder 15
Goldmark, Susan, 1938 December 10	box 28	folder 15
Wensinck, A.J., 1938 December 10	box 28	folder 15
Minina, Abbess Tabhita, 1938 December 10	box 28	folder 15
Younghusband, Sir Francis, 1938 December 10	box 28	folder 15
Crane, Francesca, 1938 December 12	box 28	folder 15
Hitler, Adolph, 1938 December 12	box 28	folder 15
Fox, Philip, 1938 December 12	box 28	folder 15
Berry, Martha, 1938 December 12	box 28	folder 15
White, William Allen, 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Thomas, Bertram, 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Brodie, D.M., 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Roerich, Nicholas, 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Flint, Edith F., 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Post, Janet (Mrs. Philip S.), 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Hapgood, Elizabeth (Mrs. Norman Hapgood), 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Fisher, Bruce (Mrs. Frederick S. Fisher), 1938 December 14	box 28	folder 15
Martin, Minta, 1938 December 19	box 28	folder 15
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1938 December 21	box 28	folder 15
Brodie, D.M., 1939 January 5	box 28	folder 16
Gale, Agnes (Mrs. Henry G. Gale), 1939 January 6	box 28	folder 16
Clark, Victor S., 1939 January 6	box 28	folder 16
Fisher, Bruce (Mrs. Frederick S. Fisher), 1939 January 6	box 28	folder 16
Houser, Arthur M., 1939 January 6	box 28	folder 16
Morris, Mrs. Norman, 1939 January 6	box 28	folder 16
Osgood, Bella (Mrs. Charles G. Osgood), 1939 January 6	box 28	folder 16
Roerich, Nicholas, 1939 January 9	box 28	folder 16

Garner, John Nance, 1939 January 10	box 28	folder 16
Ch'en, Shou Yi, 1939 January 13	box 28	folder 16
Bradley, Stephen Crane, 1939 January 14	box 28	folder 16
Antonius, George, 1939 January 14	box 28	folder 16
Chandler, Harry, 1939 January 14	box 28	folder 16
Hearst, William Randolph, 1939 January 14	box 28	folder 16
Chancellor, Sir John, 1939 January 16	box 28	folder 16
Chandler, Harry, 1939 January 16	box 28	folder 16
Flint, Edith Foster, 1939 January 17	box 28	folder 16
Antonius, George, 1939 January 17	box 28	folder 16
Sykes, Sir Percy, 1939 January 18	box 28	folder 16
Garland, Hamlin, 1939 January 18	box 28	folder 16
Hapgood, Ten Eyck, 1939 January 21	box 28	folder 16
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1939 January 21	box 28	folder 16
Crane, John O., 1939 January 23	box 28	folder 16
Roosevelt, President Franklin D., 1939 January 27	box 28	folder 16
White, William Allen, 1939 January 30	box 28	folder 16
Cassidy, Bishop, 1939 February 1	box 28	folder 16
Lowell, A. Lawrence, 1939 February 1	box 28	folder 16
Crane, John O., 1939 February 1	box 28	folder 16
Millikan, Robert A., 1939 February 6	box 28	folder 16
Wayman, Charles A.G., 1939 February 7	box 28	folder 16
Crane, Francesca, 1939 February 8	box 28	folder 16

# Subseries V.3: Bound Duplicates, 1877-1939

Title/Description	Instances
Incoming, (Volume III), 1877 August 18-1902 January 31	box 29
Incoming, (Volume III), 1877August 18-1902 January 31	box 29
Incoming, (Volume IV), 1902 February 12-1913 May 21	box 29
Incoming, (Volume V), 1913 May 23-1919 February 6	box 29
Incoming, (Volume VI), 1919 March 23-1925 December	box 29

Incoming, (Volume VII), 1926 January 25-1939 February box 30

Outgoing, (Volume IX), 1906 January 30-1924 December box 30 26

## Subseries V.4: Charles Richard Crane Professional and Research Activities

le/Description	Instances	
Crane Export Corporation/Crane Co., 1927-1936	box 32	folder 9
FsanovBolts and Nuts, 1924-1932	box 32	folder 10
Charities		
Philanthropy and Financial Documents, 1916-1921	box 32	folder 15
Receipts, 1921	box 32	folder 16-17
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Receipts, 1921	box 33	folder 1
Russian Financial Documents, 1917	box 32	folder 2
Death of Charles Richard CranePilenko, Alexander		
In Memoriam, 1939 1953	box 33	folder 4
Centennial, 1958	box 33	folder 5
Tributes to CRC (includes a tribute to Cornelia Workman Smith Crane by Frances Crane Lillie), 1939-1940	box 33	folder 6-7
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Letters and Telegrams of Condolence, 1939	box 33	folder 8
Newspaper Clippings on CRCs death, 1939 February	box 33	folder 9-10
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Telegrams of Condolence, 1939	box 33	folder 11-12
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Writings and Speeches	box 34	folder 1
Autobiography that Surfaced in 1977 Correspondence with Perry Trafford and John O. Crane, 1977	box 34	folder 1
Autobiography, undated	box 34	folder 2-5
Physical Description: (4 folders)		
The Life and Letters of Charles R. Crane, undated	box 34	folder 6-9
Physical Description: (4 folders)		
MemoirsInterviews and Notes (copies), undated	box 35	folder 1-5

Physical Description: (5 folders)		
IndiaTyped mss, The City Club Bulletin recap of CRCs talk on India, 1926 February 1, undated	box 35	folder 6
Near East		
Russia		
Speeches and Remarks	box 36	folder 4
Tributes and Anecdotes, 1929 1936, undated	box 36	folder 5
"Visit to the Red Sea Littoral and the Yaman"Lecture Given before Central Asian Society, London, 1927 November 29	box 36	folder 6
Various Manuscripts and Speeches, 1922-1936 undated <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 folders)	box 36	folder 7-9
Subseries V.5: Charles Richard Crane Personal F	Papers	
Title/Description	Instances	
Address Books, circa 1920, 1930-1932	box 44	folder 3
Clippings		
Baseball, Hyannis, MA, 1891	box 31	folder 1
Middle East, 1922-1950	box 31	folder 2
Marine Biological Laboratory, 1931, 1958, undated	box 31	folder 2
Book ReviewsThe Empire of the Tsars, 1896	box 31	folder 2
About Charles Richard Crane, 1958	box 31	folder 2
Crane, Frances AObituary, 1954 August 13	box 31	folder 2
Charles Richard Crane Welcomes at Shanghai Club for Dinner, 1918 November 27	box 31	folder 2
Crane and Co. employee signed book celebrating CRCs role as "Envoy Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary of the United States to China," (Chicago, IL), 1909 September 28	box 31	folder 3
Diaries/Journals, 1922-1925, 1927, 1929-1930 <u>Physical Description</u> : 3 folders	box 44	folder 4-6
Invitations, Menus, and Poems, 1914-1933	box 31	folder 4
Lists		
Dates, 1938	box 31	folder 5
Grapefruit, 1938	box 31	folder 5
Christmas Cards Received/Sent, 1923-1924	box 31	folder 5
Gillistillas Galus Accelved/ Sellt, 1925-1924		

Map, (ASK TANYA), undated	box 40	folder 18
Notebook/Journal, (includes poetry, Valentine's Day poems, birth of John Oliver, dried leaf, and other notes), 1904	box 31	folder 6
Personal Documents	box 31	folder 7
Personal DocumentsPassports, (with pictures and stamps), 1880, 1917-1925	box 31	folder 8
Personal DocumentsPassports, 1926, 1933	box 44	folder 7
Postcards, 1920, undated	box 44	folder 9
Postcards (blank), undated	box 44	folder 10
Special Passports, US Department of State Permission to Travel, 1887-1888, 1891, 1914	box 40	folder 17
Physical Description: (3 items)		
Trip to RussiaCorrespondence and Itineraries, 1937	box 31	folder 9
Visiting Cards, 1917	box 31	folder 10
Visiting Cards, 1918	box 31	folder 11
Visiting Cards, 1919	box 31	folder 12
Visiting Cards, undated	box 31	folder 13
Visiting Cards, undated	box 44	folder 8
Woods Hole News Bulletin, 1914	box 32	folder 1-2
Physical Description: (2 folders)		
Folders to be incorporated	box 32	folder 3-8
Physical Description: (6 folders)		
Subseries V.6: John O. Crane Papers		
Title/Description	Instances	
Benes, Edvard and CheckoslovakiaCorrespondence, Tear- offs and Clippings, Notes on,, 1928-1935	box 37	folder 1
Clippings, 1962, undated	box 37	folder 2
CorrespondenceCRC to JOC, 1922-1925	box 37	folder 3
Correspondence, 1943-1972	box 37	folder 4
Correspondence, 1923-1956	box 37	folder 15
Scope and Contents		
Includes letters from Charles Richard Crane, Mary Kahil, D. Borodin		
CorrespondenceBusiness Correspondence, 1958	box 37	folder 5

CorrespondenceRogers, Walter, 1931-1939 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 folders)	box 37	folder 6-7
Ephemera, 1955	box 37	folder 8
Interviews and Notes, 1924-1934	box 37	folder 9
Lillie, Frank RattrayMemoirs, 1895, 1940, 1965	box 37	folder 10
Manuscript and Related Letter, 1973, undated	box 37	folder 11
MasarykJohn Crane's recollections, 1967	box 37	folder 16
PostcardsCRC to JOC, 1905-1909	box 37	folder 12
PostcardsUnidentified, 1904-1932	box 37	folder 13
Red CrossDonation of Bust of Alice Masaryk, 1930, 1939	box 37	folder 17
Writings"Slovakia", 1926 October 30	box 37	folder 14

## **Subseries V.7: Family Papers**

Title/Description	Instances	
Cornelia CraneNotebook (copies of letters and telegrams, adages, and sayings),, 1925	box 38	folder 1
Cornelia CranePamphlet and Notes, 1897 undated	box 38	folder 2
Cornelia CranePostcards from various including JOC and CRC, 1923-1929, undated	box 38	folder 3
Richard T. CraneRichard T. Crane for Congress Sticker, undated	box 38	folder 4
Richard T. Crane <i>The Valve World</i> Richard T. Crane Memorial Issue (Volume VIII, Number 1),, 1912 April	box 38	folder 5
Richard T. Crane Jr <i>The Valve World</i> Richard T. Crane Jr. Memorial Issue (Volume XXIX, Number 1-2),, 1932 January-February	box 38	folder 6

## Subseries V.8: Family Photographs, Photo Albums, and Scrapbooks

Title/Description	Instances	
Bukhara, 1891, 1894	box 41	folder 11
Bukhara, undated	box 41	folder 12
Charles Richard Crane with Other People		
China, 1920 December	box 40	folder 1
China, 1920 December	box 40	folder 2
China, 1920 December	box 40	folder 3
Commodore BullGolfing at Palm Springs, February, 1926	box 38	folder 7

General Porovsiloffs Family, 1925	box 41	folder 19
Mount Athos Souvenir, 1911 May	box 39	folder 1
Unidentified, 2 photographs, 1921, undated	box 40	folder 4
Unidentified (various photographs), undated	box 38	folder 8
China, bells and unidentified buildings, undated <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 folders)	box 42	folder 1-2
China, shipping and boats, undated <u>Physical Description</u> : (6 folders)	box 42	folder 3-8
Family Portraits		
Charles Richard Crane, 1877-1880	box 38	folder 9
Charles Richard Crane, circa, 1925, 1930, undated	box 38	folder 10
Charles Richard Crane, (with letter to JOC from Margaret Gildea), 1975 June, undated	box 38	folder 11
Charles Richard Crane at desk, undated	box 39	folder 2
Charles R. Crane with Aunt Frances Lillie, 1935	box 39	folder 3
Crane, Cornelia Smith, undated <u>Physical Description</u> : (4 photographs)	box 38	folder 12
Charles Richard Crane and Cornelia, Peking, with Statue, (2 photographs), 1920 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 photographs)	box 38	folder 13
	1	6.11 14
Crane, John O., 1899-1901	box 38	folder 14
Crane, Richard Teller III, undated	box 38	folder 15
Crane Family Photographs	box 38	folder 16
Crane Family Photographs	box 38	folder 17
Crane Family Homes, Chicago (2541 and 2559 Michigan Ave.), 1890, undated	box 38	folder 18
Kidder, Anne Mary M., 1814	box 39	folder 4
Workman, Dr. William Hunter and Fanny Bullock, 1919 <u>Physical Description</u> : (3 photographs)	box 38	folder 19
Framed Photographs	box 43	
Grounds and Lawn of unidentified location, undated	box 41	folder 6
Japan, Manchuria, Mongolia (with captions), undated	box 41	folder 13
Jerusalem, undated	box 39	folder 5

13 photographs in hand drawn booklet

Portraits of Other People		
Bailey, Irma (signed), 1926	box 39	folder 6
Billings, Frank (signed), circa, 1927	box 39	folder 7
Caffey, Francis Gordon (signed), April 16, 1930	box 39	folder 8
Forbes, Rosita (signed), undated	box 38	folder 20
Foster, John W. (signed), November 18, 1915	box 39	folder 9
Gretchaninov, Alexander (signed), 1929	box 39	folder 10
Grogan, Lady Ellinor F.B. (signed), undated	box 38	folder 21
Hadji Sherif Edeen, 1894 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 photographs)	box 39	folder 11
Jordon, Sir John, 1918	box 38	folder 22
Keyserling, Hermann Graf, 1928 January	box 40	folder 5
Keyserling, Hermann Graf, April 28, 1928	box 39	folder 12
Keyserling (signed), April 25, 1929	box 38	folder 23
Koo, Wellington (signed), October 5, 1919	box 39	folder 13
Lauswig ?, Robert (signed), November 17, 1915	box 38	folder 24
Masaryk Family, 1924-1935, undated	box 38	folder 25
Mt. Athos, undated	box 41	folder 10
Nansen, Fritz (signed), 17, 1928 May	box 40	folder 6
Shamil, Imam, undated	box 38	folder 26
Tenney, Charles D. (signed), undated	box 39	folder 14
Tsar Boris of Bulgaria, undated	box 38	folder 27
Unidentified, August 17, 1919	box 39	folder 15
Unidentified (signed), January 21, 1932	box 39	folder 16
Unidentified, (signed), 1925, 1926 <u>Physical Description</u> : (2 photographs)	box 40	folder 7
Unidentified (signed), 1929 February 20	box 40	folder 8
Unidentified, undated	box 40	folder 9
Unidentified, undated	box 40	folder 10

Physical Description: (2 photographs)

Unidentified, undated	box 40	folder 11
Unidentified, undated	box 39	folder 17
Unidentified, undated	box 41	folder 2
Physical Description: (5 photographs)		
Wilson, Edith (widow of Woodrow Wilson) with unidentified, 1926	box 38	folder 28
Zakharov, FeodorPhotographs of Works By, 1928-1936	box 38	folder 29
Reghistan in Samarkand, 1891	box 41	folder 14
Russia, Yaroslavl, Rostov, Oblast, undated	box 44	folder 1
Russia, Orenburg, Kineshma, Rostov, undated	box 44	folder 2
Russia and Siberia, undated	box 40	folder 12-16
Physical Description: (14 photographs)		
Physical Description: (5 folders)		
Shantung, 1920	box 41	folder 16
Statues and Art (various), 1869, undated	box 41	folder 17
Turkey, Kisilskaya, undated	box 41	folder 18
Various Photographs of People with Captions, 1917-1934, undated	box 41	folder 1
Yemen from <i>German Traveler</i> (captions in German on back), circa, 1920s	box 41	folder 3
Yemen from <i>German Traveler</i> (captions in German on back), circa, 1920s	box 41	folder 4
Yemen from <i>German Traveler</i> (captions in German on back), circa, 1920s	box 41	folder 5
Unlabeledenvelope states "Aberdeen Back of Hong Kong", undated	box 41	folder 7
Unidentified	box 41	folder 8
Index to Album "Rott Mission to Russia", circa, 1917	box 41	folder 9
Photo Albums		
Charles R. Crane Arabian Expeditions, 1931-1932	box 45	
Family PhotographsWoods Hole, and others, undated	box 46	
Family Photographs, (monogrammed CSC), undated	box 47	
Family Photographs, (monogrammed CSC), undated Family Photographs, undated	box 47 box 48	

ChinaShanghai, American Minister to China, May 24, 1920	box 50
ChinaCRC with Gov. Yen Photographs, December 1920	box 51
ChinaFamine Relief in China, 1920-1921	box 52
China Photographs, undated	box 53
John O. Crane Photographs, 1929	box 54
Middle East Photographs, undated	box 55
Philippines, British North Borneo, Java, Malaya, Siam, and Indo-ChinaFamily Photographs,, undated	box 56
Postcards, undated	box 57
Russian Imperial Family and Prominent Russians and Bulgarians, undated	box 58
Souvenir Book from President Supreme Moslem Council (signed), contains large photographs, Jerusalem,, December 27, 1929	box 59
Travel Photographs with camels and horses (Middle East?), undated	box 60
Travel Photographs, undated	box 61
Travel Photographs, undated	box 62
ScrapbookClippings on Russian Choir	box 63
ScrapbookClippings of Charles Richard Crane and China, 1909 July-October	box 64
Film Canister	box 65
VideocassettePrague and Lany Crane Movies, Prague, Lany Charles Crane, Cornelia Crane, Thomas Masaryk, Alice Masaryk (copyright Thomas S. Crane, Charles M. Crane), 1929, 1930, 1933-1934, 2001	box 65

Crane), 1929, 1930, 1933-1934, 2001

<sup>^</sup> Return to Table of Contents